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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=e&agree=0. 
 
 
 

類別 Class 6 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302853612 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 楊漢陽 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

中國 福建省晉江市陳埭鎮 南下美村僑聲路 26 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

匯誠國際顧問有限公司 
香港 香港灣仔軒尼詩道 397 號東區商業大厦 1206 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 19, 20 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
金屬支架；鋼管；金屬棚架；金屬捆紮物；金屬螺絲；傢俱用金屬附件；五
金器具；金屬箱；運載工具用金屬徽標；不發光金屬門牌；不發光、非機械
的金屬信號板；不發光、非機械的金屬路牌；不發光、非機械的金屬標誌；
金屬標誌牌；金屬紀念標牌；金屬身份牌；金屬車牌；普通金屬製字母和數
位(鉛字除外)；普通金屬藝術品；保險櫃。 
類別 9: 
電腦；防交通事故用穿戴式反射盤；信號鈴；發光或機械信號板；夜明或機
械信號標誌；信號哨子；浮標；電話機；揚聲器音箱；電線電池。 
類別 19: 
木地板；築路或鋪路材料；水泥；混凝土用非金屬範本；磚；建築用紙板(塗
柏油的)；非金屬耐火建築材料；非金屬建築材料；發光板材；發光鋪路材
料；非金屬廣告欄；合成材料製成的路標板和路標條；不發光，非機械的非
金屬路牌；不發光，非機械的非金屬標誌；不發光非金屬信號台；公路防撞
用非金屬護欄；路標用玻璃顆粒；塗層(建築材料)；石，混凝土或大理石藝
術品；非金屬紀念標牌。 
類別 20: 
傢俱；非金屬桶；工作臺；相框；竹木工藝品；樹脂工藝品；展示板；木製
或塑膠製招牌；非金屬車牌；非金屬身份牌；不發光非金屬門牌；木頭或塑
膠標誌牌；可充氣廣告物；塑膠鑰匙卡(未編碼的)；食品用塑膠裝飾品；家
養寵物用床；傢俱用非金屬附件；枕頭；窗簾環；軟墊。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-12-2013 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303891493 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

楊玄國 
中國內地 江西省南昌市 安義縣龍津鎮前進大道 435 號 3 幢 2單元 501 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

錦標知識產權管理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 707-713 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A30 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
金屬建築物；普通金屬合金；金屬建築材料；窗用金屬附件；五金器具；金
屬門；金屬窗；金屬屋頂；金屬百葉窗；金屬合頁。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303916215 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vertiv Co. 
1050 Dearborn Dr., Columbus, Ohio 43085, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 11, 37, 40, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Metal panel systems comprising metal walls, ceiling, floor and door 
panels and metal mounting accessories therefor for use in 
controlling the flow of cooling air in data centers and computer 
rooms; metal cable trays; pre-fabricated metal buildings for data 
center applications; systems comprised of metal and fiber laminates 
for wrapping conduits, cable trays, and structural steel. 
Class 9: 
Alarm panels; amplifiers; automatic transfer switches; electrical 
switchboards; batteries; battery and uninterruptible electrical 
power supply monitoring systems, namely microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and test the status of 
battery backup and uninterruptible electrical power supply systems; 
battery backup power systems; battery chargers; battery racks; 
computer hardware and peripherals for remote access and control of 
computers; computer hardware and peripherals, namely, Keyboard 
Video Mouse and serial console switches; condensers; capacitors; 
controllers for power supplies; cooling devices for computer 
hardware and telecommunication equipment; computer hardware and 
software for data center infrastructure configuration and 
management; data center and computer room management systems 
comprised primarily of uninterruptible power supplies, electronic 
controller for controlling air conditioning and temperature, air 
flow sensors, software for monitoring data center and computer room 
infrastructure equipment, and also containing a cooling system 
comprised primarily of air cooling apparatus, cooling evaporators, 
air conditioning units, electric fans, water cooling towers and 
associated electronic fan controls, air conditioning controls and 
power controllers, cabinets specially adapted for computer hardware 
equipment, and racks, curtains, doors and containment panels for 
use with computer systems, all sold together as a unit; data center 
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monitoring and control systems, namely, microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and control electrical and 
electronic equipment, and environmental conditions in a data 
center, telecommunication center, computer room or electronic 
equipment room environment; electric control switches; electric 
power converters; electric power monitoring and control systems, 
namely, microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status and control electrical power systems, power transfer 
switches, electric load banks, electric power distribution units, 
battery systems and uninterruptible electrical power supply 
systems; electrical power control systems, namely, paralleling 
switchgears; electrical power distribution units; electrical power 
load banks; electrical power transfer switches; electronic controls 
for server racks and data center cooling units; enclosures, 
cabinets, shelters and racks for computer servers and electrical 
and electronic equipment; fan trays for cooling of 
telecommunication devices; fire pump controllers; heat regulating 
apparatus; climate control and cooling systems for telecom and 
datacom equipment; inverters; lighting ballasts; lighting controls; 
microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor and 
control cooling and air handler units for data centers and other 
computer and telecommunications equipment applications; monitors 
for fire pumps; power conditioners; power conditioning equipment; 
power conversion devices; power converters; power distribution 
units; power dividers; power supplies; power switches; rectifiers; 
regulating apparatus, electric; regulators for phase shifting of 
communication signal regulators for phase shifting of electronic 
signals; remote electrical power control switches; remote 
controllers for power supplies; server rack monitoring systems, 
namely microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status of electronic and electrical equipment in a server rack; 
server racks; server racks comprising integrated cooling units; 
signaling panels, luminous or mechanical; software for data center 
infrastructure configuration and management; testing apparatus not 
for medical purposes, namely, testing apparatus for batteries; 
transfer switches; transformers; uninterruptible electrical power 
supplies; voltage regulators; voltage surge protectors; voltage 
surge suppressors; voltmeters. 
Class 11: 
Air handlers for cooling data centers; cooling units and systems 
for server racks and data centers; cooling units for computers and 
computer rooms; air conditioning condensers for use in cooling data 
centers, computer rooms and other computer and electronic equipment 
applications; dehumidifiers for use in cooling data centers, 
computer rooms and other computer and electronic equipment 
applications. 
Class 37: 
Installation, maintenance and repair of data center cooling 
systems; installation, maintenance and repair of power, computer 
and communication equipment; installation, maintenance and repair 
of computer room air conditioning (CRAC) systems; installation, 
repair and maintenance of batteries; installation, repair and 
maintenance of electrical power systems; installation, repair and 
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maintenance of batteries and fuel cells for electrical power 
systems; air conditioning services, namely, data center and 
computer room assessment, maintenance and preventive maintenance 
services. 
Class 40: 
Custom manufacture of power systems for computer room and 
telecommunications network applications; custom manufacture of 
power supplies for computing, communications, and industrial 
equipment applications. 
Class 41: 
Educational services, namely, conducting classes, seminars, and 
workshops in the field of electrical power systems, and data center 
infrastructure management, and distribution of training material in 
connection therewith. 
Class 42: 
Battery monitoring and testing; consulting services in the field of 
electrical power systems for data centers, computer rooms and other 
commercial and industrial facilities; design and delivery of power 
solutions for network applications for others; design for others in 
the fields of power, computing and communication project planning; 
electrical engineering services, namely, providing analysis, 
testing, studies, recommendations and plans relating to the safety, 
efficiency, performance and reliability of electrical equipment and 
power systems; power solutions and data center equipment 
engineering services; providing assessment of the performance, 
reliability, maintenance and configuration of data center and 
commercial and industrial facility power systems; providing 
assessment of the performance, reliability, maintenance and 
configuration of data center cooling systems; remote monitoring of 
the functioning and use of electrical equipment, electrical power 
systems, and data center and computer room environmental 
conditions; technical consultation in the fields of electrical and 
backup power systems. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-04-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86972777 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 7/ 267 
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303916224 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vertiv Co. 
1050 Dearborn Dr., Columbus, Ohio 43085, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 11, 37, 40, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Metal panel systems comprising metal walls, ceiling, floor and door 
panels and metal mounting accessories therefor for use in 
controlling the flow of cooling air in data centers and computer 
rooms; metal cable trays; pre-fabricated metal buildings for data 
center applications; systems comprised of metal and fiber laminates 
for wrapping conduits, cable trays, and structural steel. 
Class 9: 
Alarm panels; amplifiers; automatic transfer switches; electrical 
switchboards; batteries; battery and uninterruptible electrical 
power supply monitoring systems, namely microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and test the status of 
battery backup and uninterruptible electrical power supply systems; 
battery backup power systems; battery chargers; battery racks; 
computer hardware and peripherals for remote access and control of 
computers; computer hardware and peripherals, namely, Keyboard 
Video Mouse and serial console switches; condensers; capacitors; 
controllers for power supplies; cooling devices for computer 
hardware and telecommunication equipment; computer hardware and 
software for data center infrastructure configuration and 
management; data center and computer room management systems 
comprised primarily of uninterruptible power supplies, electronic 
controller for controlling air conditioning and temperature, air 
flow sensors, software for monitoring data center and computer room 
infrastructure equipment, and also containing a cooling system 
comprised primarily of air cooling apparatus, cooling evaporators, 
air conditioning units, electric fans, water cooling towers and 
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associated electronic fan controls, air conditioning controls and 
power controllers, cabinets specially adapted for computer hardware 
equipment, and racks, curtains, doors and containment panels for 
use with computer systems, all sold together as a unit; data center 
monitoring and control systems, namely, microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and control electrical and 
electronic equipment, and environmental conditions in a data 
center, telecommunication center, computer room or electronic 
equipment room environment; electric control switches; electric 
power converters; electric power monitoring and control systems, 
namely, microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status and control electrical power systems, power transfer 
switches, electric load banks, electric power distribution units, 
battery systems and uninterruptible electrical power supply 
systems; electrical power control systems, namely, paralleling 
switchgears; electrical power distribution units; electrical power 
load banks; electrical power transfer switches; electronic controls 
for server racks and data center cooling units; enclosures, 
cabinets, shelters and racks for computer servers and electrical 
and electronic equipment; fan trays for cooling of 
telecommunication devices; fire pump controllers; heat regulating 
apparatus; climate control and cooling systems for telecom and 
datacom equipment; inverters; lighting ballasts; lighting controls; 
microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor and 
control cooling and air handler units for data centers and other 
computer and telecommunications equipment applications; monitors 
for fire pumps; power conditioners; power conditioning equipment; 
power conversion devices; power converters; power distribution 
units; power dividers; power supplies; power switches; rectifiers; 
regulating apparatus, electric; regulators for phase shifting of 
communication signal regulators for phase shifting of electronic 
signals; remote electrical power control switches; remote 
controllers for power supplies; server rack monitoring systems, 
namely microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status of electronic and electrical equipment in a server rack; 
server racks; server racks comprising integrated cooling units; 
signaling panels, luminous or mechanical; software for data center 
infrastructure configuration and management; testing apparatus not 
for medical purposes, namely, testing apparatus for batteries; 
transfer switches; transformers; uninterruptible electrical power 
supplies; voltage regulators; voltage surge protectors; voltage 
surge suppressors; voltmeters. 
Class 11: 
Air handlers for cooling data centers; cooling units and systems 
for server racks and data centers; cooling units for computers and 
computer rooms; air conditioning condensers for use in cooling data 
centers, computer rooms and other computer and electronic equipment 
applications; dehumidifiers for use in cooling data centers, 
computer rooms and other computer and electronic equipment 
applications. 
Class 37: 
Installation, maintenance and repair of data center cooling 
systems; installation, maintenance and repair of power, computer 
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and communication equipment; installation, maintenance and repair 
of computer room air conditioning (CRAC) systems; installation, 
repair and maintenance of batteries; installation, repair and 
maintenance of electrical power systems; installation, repair and 
maintenance of batteries and fuel cells for electrical power 
systems; air conditioning services, namely, data center and 
computer room assessment, maintenance and preventive maintenance 
services. 
Class 40: 
Custom manufacture of power systems for computer room and 
telecommunications network applications; custom manufacture of 
power supplies for computing, communications, and industrial 
equipment applications. 
Class 41: 
Educational services, namely, conducting classes, seminars, and 
workshops in the field of electrical power systems, and data center 
infrastructure management, and distribution of training material in 
connection therewith. 
Class 42: 
Battery monitoring and testing; consulting services in the field of 
electrical power systems for data centers, computer rooms and other 
commercial and industrial facilities; design and delivery of power 
solutions for network applications for others; design for others in 
the fields of power, computing and communication project planning; 
electrical engineering services, namely, providing analysis, 
testing, studies, recommendations and plans relating to the safety, 
efficiency, performance and reliability of electrical equipment and 
power systems; power solutions and data center equipment 
engineering services; providing assessment of the performance, 
reliability, maintenance and configuration of data center and 
commercial and industrial facility power systems; providing 
assessment of the performance, reliability, maintenance and 
configuration of data center cooling systems; remote monitoring of 
the functioning and use of electrical equipment, electrical power 
systems, and data center and computer room environmental 
conditions; technical consultation in the fields of electrical and 
backup power systems. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

11-04-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86971730 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

UNITED STATES 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303919041 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vertiv Co. 
1050 Dearborn Dr., Columbus, Ohio 43085, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 11, 37, 40, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Metal panel systems comprising metal walls, ceiling, floor and door 
panels and metal mounting accessories therefor for use in 
controlling the flow of cooling air in data centers and computer 
rooms; metal cable trays; pre-fabricated metal buildings for data 
center applications; systems comprised of metal and fiber laminates 
for wrapping conduits, cable trays, and structural steel. 
Class 9: 
Alarm panels; amplifiers; automatic transfer switches; electrical 
switchboards; batteries; battery and uninterruptible electrical 
power supply monitoring systems, namely microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and test the status of 
battery backup and uninterruptible electrical power supply systems; 
battery backup power systems; battery chargers; battery racks; 
computer hardware and peripherals for remote access and control of 
computers; computer hardware and peripherals, namely, Keyboard 
Video Mouse and serial console switches; condensers; capacitors; 
controllers for power supplies; cooling devices for computer 
hardware and telecommunication equipment; computer hardware and 
software for data center infrastructure configuration and 
management; data center and computer room management systems 
comprised primarily of uninterruptible power supplies, electronic 
controller for controlling air conditioning and temperature, air 
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flow sensors, software for monitoring data center and computer room 
infrastructure equipment, and also containing a cooling system 
comprised primarily of air cooling apparatus, cooling evaporators, 
air conditioning units, electric fans, water cooling towers and 
associated electronic fan controls, air conditioning controls and 
power controllers, cabinets specially adapted for computer hardware 
equipment, and racks, curtains, doors and containment panels for 
use with computer systems, all sold together as a unit; data center 
monitoring and control systems, namely, microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and control electrical and 
electronic equipment, and environmental conditions in a data 
center, telecommunication center, computer room or electronic 
equipment room environment; electric control switches; electric 
power converters; electric power monitoring and control systems, 
namely, microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status and control electrical power systems, power transfer 
switches, electric load banks, electric power distribution units, 
battery systems and uninterruptible electrical power supply 
systems; electrical power control systems, namely, paralleling 
switchgears; electrical power distribution units; electrical power 
load banks; electrical power transfer switches; electronic controls 
for server racks and data center cooling units; enclosures, 
cabinets, shelters and racks for computer servers and electrical 
and electronic equipment; fan trays for cooling of 
telecommunication devices; fire pump controllers; heat regulating 
apparatus; climate control and cooling systems for telecom and 
datacom equipment; inverters; lighting ballasts; lighting controls; 
microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor and 
control cooling and air handler units for data centers and other 
computer and telecommunications equipment applications; monitors 
for fire pumps; power conditioners; power conditioning equipment; 
power conversion devices; power converters; power distribution 
units; power dividers; power supplies; power switches; rectifiers; 
regulating apparatus, electric; regulators for phase shifting of 
communication signal regulators for phase shifting of electronic 
signals; remote electrical power control switches; remote 
controllers for power supplies; server rack monitoring systems, 
namely microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status of electronic and electrical equipment in a server rack; 
server racks; server racks comprising integrated cooling units; 
signaling panels, luminous or mechanical; software for data center 
infrastructure configuration and management; testing apparatus not 
for medical purposes, namely, testing apparatus for batteries; 
transfer switches; transformers; uninterruptible electrical power 
supplies; voltage regulators; voltage surge protectors; voltage 
surge suppressors; voltmeters. 
Class 11: 
Air handlers for cooling data centers; cooling units and systems 
for server racks and data centers; cooling units for computers and 
computer rooms; air conditioning condensers for use in cooling data 
centers, computer rooms and other computer and electronic equipment 
applications; dehumidifiers for use in cooling data centers, 
computer rooms and other computer and electronic equipment 
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applications. 
Class 37: 
Installation, maintenance and repair of data center cooling 
systems; installation, maintenance and repair of power, computer 
and communication equipment; installation, maintenance and repair 
of computer room air conditioning (CRAC) systems; installation, 
repair and maintenance of batteries; installation, repair and 
maintenance of electrical power systems; installation, repair and 
maintenance of batteries and fuel cells for electrical power 
systems; air conditioning services, namely, data center and 
computer room assessment, maintenance and preventive maintenance 
services. 
Class 40: 
Custom manufacture of power systems for computer room and 
telecommunications network applications; custom manufacture of 
power supplies for computing, communications, and industrial 
equipment applications. 
Class 41: 
Educational services, namely, conducting classes, seminars, and 
workshops in the field of electrical power systems, and data center 
infrastructure management, and distribution of training material in 
connection therewith. 
Class 42: 
Battery monitoring and testing; consulting services in the field of 
electrical power systems for data centers, computer rooms and other 
commercial and industrial facilities; design and delivery of power 
solutions for network applications for others; design for others in 
the fields of power, computing and communication project planning; 
electrical engineering services, namely, providing analysis, 
testing, studies, recommendations and plans relating to the safety, 
efficiency, performance and reliability of electrical equipment and 
power systems; power solutions and data center equipment 
engineering services; providing assessment of the performance, 
reliability, maintenance and configuration of data center and 
commercial and industrial facility power systems; providing 
assessment of the performance, reliability, maintenance and 
configuration of data center cooling systems; remote monitoring of 
the functioning and use of electrical equipment, electrical power 
systems, and data center and computer room environmental 
conditions; technical consultation in the fields of electrical and 
backup power systems. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-09-2016 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: Priority Application No.: 國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

04-04-2016 86963808 (for Classes 6, 9 
and 11) 

UNITED STATES 

04-04-2016 86963818 (for Classes 37, 
40, 41 and 42) 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303927277 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Pipes and tubes of metal; wires of common metal; small items of 
metal hardware; valves of metal, other than parts of machines. 
Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; valves (parts of machines); pressure 
valves (parts of machines); hydraulic valves; pressure regulating 
valves; ball valves (parts of machines); hydraulic filters (parts 
of machines or engines). 
Class 9: 
Electric switching and measuring apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations as well as for generation and supply of 
process heat for industrial installations, in particular valves, 
automatic fire devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires) and 
mixing equipment; parts and accessories of high voltage ignition 
devices and electronic controls therefor; solenoid valves 
(electromagnetic switches); electric switches; electric regulating 
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apparatus; automatic time switches; sensors; heat regulating 
apparatus; boiler control instruments; electric cables. 
Class 11: 
Regulating, control- and safety apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations for generating and providing process heat 
for industrial installations; gas pressure regulating apparatus 
(safety apparatus); burners; safety shut-off valves for gas 
apparatus; air valves for steam heating installations; level 
controlling valves in tanks; regulating accessories for water or 
gas apparatus and pipes; safety accessories for water or gas 
apparatus and pipes; regulating and safety accessories for gas 
pipes; regulating and safety accessories for gas apparatus; 
thermostatic valves (parts of heating installations); parts and 
accessories of automatic gas firing devices (ignition apparatus for 
gas fires). 
Class 37: 
Repair services and installation services; heating equipment 
installation and repair; machinery installation, maintenance and 
repair; rebuilding machines that have been worn or partially 
destroyed. 
Class 42: 
Technical research and development; engineering; surveying; 
consultancy in the field of technology; technical project planning; 
materials testing services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

23-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

302016107621.6 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303933559 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Pipes and tubes of metal; wires of common metal; small items of 
metal hardware; valves of metal, other than parts of machines. 
Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; valves (parts of machines); pressure 
valves (parts of machines); hydraulic valves; pressure regulating 
valves; ball valves (parts of machines); hydraulic filters (parts 
of machines or engines). 
Class 9: 
Electric switching and measuring apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations as well as for generation and supply of 
process heat for industrial installations, in particular valves, 
automatic fire devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires) and 
mixing equipment; parts and accessories of high voltage ignition 
devices and electronic controls therefor; solenoid valves 
(electromagnetic switches); actuator-driven-valves; electric 
switches; electric regulating apparatus; automatic time switches; 
sensors; heat regulating apparatus; boiler control instruments; 
electric cables. 
Class 11: 
Regulating, control- and safety apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations for generating and providing process heat 
for industrial installations; gas pressure regulating apparatus 
(safety apparatus); burners; safety shut-off valves for gas 
apparatus; actuator-driven-valves; air valves for steam heating 
installations; level controlling valves in tanks; regulating 
accessories for water or gas apparatus and pipes; safety 
accessories for water or gas apparatus and pipes; regulating and 
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safety accessories for gas pipes; regulating and safety accessories 
for gas apparatus; thermostatic valves (parts of heating 
installations); parts and accessories of automatic gas firing 
devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires). 
Class 37: 
Repair services and installation services; heating equipment 
installation and repair; machinery installation, maintenance and 
repair; rebuilding machines that have been worn or partially 
destroyed. 
Class 42: 
Technical research and development; engineering; surveying; 
consultancy in the field of technology; technical project planning; 
materials testing services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303933568 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Pipes and tubes of metal; wires of common metal; small items of 
metal hardware; valves of metal, other than parts of machines. 
Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; valves (parts of machines); pressure 
valves (parts of machines); hydraulic valves; pressure regulating 
valves; ball valves (parts of machines); hydraulic filters (parts 
of machines or engines). 
Class 9: 
Electric switching and measuring apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations as well as for generation and supply of 
process heat for industrial installations, in particular valves, 
automatic fire devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires) and 
mixing equipment; parts and accessories of high voltage ignition 
devices and electronic controls therefor; solenoid valves 
(electromagnetic switches); electric switches; electric regulating 
apparatus; automatic time switches; sensors; heat regulating 
apparatus; boiler control instruments; electric cables. 
Class 11: 
Regulating, control and safety apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations for generating and providing process heat 
for industrial installations; gas pressure regulating apparatus 
(safety apparatus); burners; safety shut-off valves for gas 
apparatus; air valves for steam heating installations; level 
controlling valves in tanks; regulating accessories for water or 
gas apparatus and pipes; safety accessories for water or gas 
apparatus and pipes; regulating and safety accessories for gas 
pipes; regulating and safety accessories for gas apparatus; 
thermostatic valves (parts of heating installations); parts and 
accessories of automatic gas firing devices (ignition apparatus for 
gas fires). 
Class 37: 
Repair services and installation services; heating equipment 
installation and repair; machinery installation, maintenance and 
repair; rebuilding machines that have been worn or partially 
destroyed. 
Class 42: 
Technical research and development; engineering; surveying; 
consultancy in the field of technology; technical project planning; 
materials testing services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303936754 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Pipes and tubes of metal; wires of common metal; small items of 
metal hardware; valves of metal, other than parts of machines. 
Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; valves (parts of machines); pressure 
valves (parts of machines); hydraulic valves; pressure regulating 
valves; ball valves (parts of machines); hydraulic filters (parts 
of machines or engines). 
Class 9: 
Electric switching and measuring apparatus for heating and air-
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conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations as well as for generation and supply of 
process heat for industrial installations, in particular valves, 
automatic fire devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires) and 
mixing equipment; parts and accessories of high voltage ignition 
devices and electronic controls therefor; solenoid valves 
(electromagnetic switches); actuator-driven-valves; electric 
switches; electric regulating apparatus; automatic time switches; 
sensors; heat regulating apparatus; boiler control instruments; 
electric cables. 
Class 11: 
Regulating, control- and safety apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations for generating and providing process heat 
for industrial installations; gas pressure regulating apparatus 
(safety apparatus); burners; safety shut-off valves for gas 
apparatus; actuator-driven-valves; air valves for steam heating 
installations; level controlling valves in tanks; regulating 
accessories for water or gas apparatus and pipes; safety 
accessories for water or gas apparatus and pipes; regulating and 
safety accessories for gas pipes; regulating and safety accessories 
for gas apparatus; thermostatic valves (parts of heating 
installations); parts and accessories of automatic gas firing 
devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires). 
Class 37: 
Repair services and installation services; heating equipment 
installation and repair; machinery installation, maintenance and 
repair; rebuilding machines that have been worn or partially 
destroyed. 
Class 42: 
Technical research and development; engineering; surveying; 
consultancy in the field of technology; technical project planning; 
materials testing services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303995227 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HF HOLDING, Société Anonyme 
Rue du Commerce 19, 1400 Nivelles, BELGIUM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BORSAM INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY LIMITED 
Room 603, 6/F,Hang Pont Commercial Building, 31 Tonkin Street, 
Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Metal rails; fixing metal equipment for rails; metal guard rails; 
metal hinges; cast iron fixing systems. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303997234 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Epson Atmix Kabushiki Kaisha (Epson Atmix Corporation) 
3-5 Owa 3-chome, Suwa-shi, Nagano-ken, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Magnetic metals in powder form; metals in powder form; metals in 
powder form for industrial use; metals in powder form for abrasive 
use; unwrought or semi-wrought common metals; building materials of 
metal; packing containers of metal; fittings of metal for 
furniture; loading pallets of metal; padlocks; irons and steels; 
non-ferrous metals and their alloys; alloys of common metal; powder 
of magnesium; iron powder for sintering; ores of metal; metal 
junctions for pipes; metal flanges; metal hardware. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304001976 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海永知春節能科技有限公司 
上海市閔行區虹梅南路 2588 號 2 幢 B402 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港海利國際商務諮詢有限公司 
香港 九龍長沙灣東京街 31 號 恒邦商業大廈 603E 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
未加工或半加工的普通金屬；鋁；金屬片和金屬板；可移動金屬建築物；釘
子；金屬天花板；金屬製簡易小屋；普通金屬合金；墻用金屬包層；金屬建
築材料。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304005305 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Etampa AG 
Solothurnstrasse 172, 2540 Grenchen, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Swage blocks, aluminum and sintered hard metal; molds and moldings 
of metal (building). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304009220 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KE KELIT Kunststoffwerk Gesellschaft m.b.H. 
Ignaz Mayer-Straße 17, 4020 Linz, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Liu, Shen & Associates 
Room 3716, 37th Floor, Sun Hung Kai Centre, 30 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Metal pipes, Pipes connectors and pipe couplings of metal, Fittings 
being construction elements of metal; Shaped parts of metal. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-07-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

015614274 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304018248 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Chrome Hearts LLC 
915 N. Mansfield, Hollywood, California 90038, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

RIBEIRO HUI 
1303-05, WILSON HOUSE, 19-27 WYNDHAM STREET, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Ironmongery; small items of metal hardware; key rings and key 
chains; goods of common metal not included in other classes; 
decorative hardware, namely, metal doorknobs, metal door handles, 
metal drawer pulls, metal hinges; and, metal fasteners, namely, 
bolts, screws and rivets. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 7 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303724362 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

瑞聲科技控股有限公司 
開曼群島 大開曼島 KY1-1111 哈欽斯道板球廣場 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
電操作刷（機器部件）；定子（機器部件）；氣動元件；泵（機器、發動機
或馬達部件）；非陸地車輛用傳動馬達；機器、馬達和引擎的氣壓控制器；
氣動管道傳送器；馬達和引擎用排氣裝置。 
類別 9: 
天線；麥克風；聲音傳送裝置；揚聲器喇叭；便攜式收錄機；耳塞機；光學
鏡頭；集成電路；傳感器；蓄電池。 
類別 42: 
技術項目研究；替他人研究和開發新產品；計算機軟件設計；計算機軟件的
維護；計算機系統設計；計算機程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；計
算機軟件的安裝。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303739339 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Ducati Motor Holding S.p.A. 
Via Cavalieri Ducati, 3, 40132 Bologna, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 12, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; Motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); Machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); Agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
Incubators for eggs; Automatic vending machines; Igniting devices 
for internal combustion engines; Vacuum cleaner attachments for 
disseminating perfumes and disinfectants; Sheaf-binding machines; 
Aerocondensers; Air brushes for applying colour; Agitators; Crank 
shafts; Derricks; Axles for machines; Transmission shafts, other 
than for land vehicles; Feeding apparatus for engine boilers; 
Carburetter feeders; Alternators; Grease rings [parts of machines]; 
Piston rings; Ball rings for bearings; Washing apparatus; Handling 
apparatus for loading and unloading; Cleaning appliances utilizing 
steam; High pressure washers; Electric welding apparatus; Electric 
arc welding apparatus; Lifting apparatus; Vulcanisation apparatus; 
Bookbinding apparatus and machines for industrial purposes; 
Electrical apparatus for sealing plastics [packaging]; Beverage 
preparation machines, electromechanical; Food preparation machines, 
electromechanical; Elevating apparatus; Inking apparatus for 
printing machines; Aerated beverage-making machines; Electric arc 
cutting apparatus; Ore treating machines; Racket stringing 
machines; Aerated water making apparatus; Mineral water making 
machines; Acetylene cleaning apparatus; Welding apparatus, gas-
operated; Soldering apparatus, electric; Apparatus for drawing up 
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beer under pressure; Can openers, electric; Ploughs; Turf removing 
ploughs; Spinning wheels; Winches; Net hauling machines [fishing]; 
Lifts, other than ski-lifts; Vacuum cleaners; Kick starters for 
motorcycles; Reels, mechanical, for flexible hoses; Rams 
[machines]; Beaters, electric; Connecting rods for machines, motors 
and engines; Tarring machines; Reels for weaving looms; Reeling 
apparatus, mechanical; Bulldozers; Capstans; Rotary steam presses, 
portable, for fabrics; Mangles; Steam engine boilers; Gear boxes 
other than for land vehicles; Sparking plugs for internal 
combustion engines; Glow plugs for Diesel engines; Flues for engine 
boilers; Soldering blow pipes, gas-operated; Cutting blow pipes, 
gas-operated; Carburetters; Carding machines; Slides for knitting 
machines; Crankcases for machines, motors and engines; Cartridges 
for filtering machines; Boxes for matrices [printing]; Driving 
chains other than for land vehicles; Transmission chains other than 
for land vehicles; Elevator chains [parts of machines]; Saw benches 
[parts of machines]; Control cables for machines, engines or 
motors; Centrifugal machines; Brake shoes other than for vehicles; 
Adhesive bands for pulleys; Shears, electric; Printing cylinders; 
Rolling mill cylinders; Cylinders for machines; Cylinders for 
motors and engines; Dynamo belts; Belts for machines; Fan belts for 
motors and engines; Lift belts; Belts for motors and engines; Hoods 
[parts of machines]; Machine boiler scale collectors; Mud catchers 
and collectors [machines]; Exhaust manifold for engines; Knives for 
mowing machines; Knives, electric; Knives [parts of machines]; 
Cultivators [machines]; Pedal drives for sewing machines; Hydraulic 
controls for machines, motors and engines; Pneumatic controls for 
machines, motors and engines; Compressors [machines]; Compressors 
for refrigerators; Air condensers; Condensers [steam] [parts of 
machines]; Door closers, electric; Catalytic converters; Converters 
for steelworks; Fuel conversion apparatus for internal combustion 
engines; Torque converters other than for land vehicles; Drilling 
heads [parts of machines]; Drilling bits [parts of machines]; Rack 
and pinion jacks; Stitching machines; Bending machines; Roller 
bearings; Ball-bearings; Brake pads other than for vehicles; Self-
oiling bearings; Bearings [parts of machines]; Anti-friction pads 
for machines; Bearings for transmission shafts; De-aerators for 
feedwater; Corn husking machines; Reduction gears other than for 
land vehicles; Steam traps; Glaziers' diamonds [parts of machines]; 
Dynamos; Bicycle dynamos; Disintegrators; Steam/oil separators; 
Anti-pollution devices for motors and engines; Control mechanisms 
for machines, engines or motors; Lift operating apparatus; Door 
openers, electric; Curtain drawing devices, electrically operated; 
Hydraulic door openers and closers [parts of machines]; Air cushion 
devices for moving loads; Pneumatic door openers and closers [parts 
of machines]; Adhesive tape dispensers [machines]; Automatic 
vending machines; Fuel dispensing pumps for service stations; 
Dividing machines; Fuel economisers for motors and engines; 
Ejectors; Electrodes for welding machines; Elevators [lifts]; 
Agricultural elevators; Blenders, electric, for household purposes; 
Harrows; Spin driers [not heated]; Extractors for mines; Labellers 
[machines]; Harvesting machines; Nut-tapping machines; Filters 
[parts of machines or engines]; Filters for cleaning cooling air, 
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for engines; Filter presses; Chisels for machines; Scissors, 
electric; Shoe lasts [parts of machines]; Crushing machines; 
Milling machines; Clutches other than for land vehicles; Mixers 
[machines]; Whisks, electric, for household purposes; Housings 
[parts of machines]; Aerators; Current generators; Generators of 
electricity; Universal joints [Cardan joints]; Shaft couplings 
[machines]; Couplings other than for land vehicles; Joints [parts 
of engines]; Embossing machines; Carriage aprons; Notchers [machine 
tools]; Cranes [lifting and hoisting apparatus]; Emergency power 
generators; Fittings for engine boilers; Card clothing [parts of 
carding machines]; Brake linings other than for vehicles; Guides 
for machines; Mixing machines; Concrete mixers [machines]; Kneading 
machines; Central vacuum cleaning installations; Condensing 
installations; Dust removing installations for cleaning purposes; 
Sifting installations; Dust exhausting installations for cleaning 
purposes; Stands for machines; Incubators for eggs; Gears, other 
than for land vehicles; Injectors for engines; Vehicle washing 
installations; Pneumatic tube conveyors; Saw blades [parts of 
machines]; Loom shafts; Chaff cutter blades; Blades [parts of 
machines]; Rolling mills; Soldering lamps; Thermic lances 
[machines]; Rinsing machines; Dishwashers; Coin-operated washing 
machines; Binding apparatus for hay; Gears for weaving looms; 
Smoothing presses; Lubricators [parts of machines]; Parquet wax-
polishers, electric; Shoe polishers, electric; Slide rests [parts 
of machines]; Steam engines; Compressed air machines; Agricultural 
machines; Trash compacting machines; Kitchen machines, electric; 
Suction machines for industrial purposes; Drainage machines; 
Spinning machines; Foundry machines; Engines for boats; Machines 
and apparatus for wax-polishing, electric; Machines and apparatus 
for polishing [electric]; Machines and apparatus for cleaning, 
electric; Machines and apparatus for carpet shampooing, electric; 
Welding machines, electric; Electromechanical machines for chemical 
industry; Driving motors other than for land vehicles; Cord making 
machines; Stamping machines; Sizing machines; Bicycle assembling 
machines; Wrapping machines; Beating machines; Brewing machines; 
Butter machines; Paper machines; Typecasting machines; Type-setting 
machines [printing]; Packing machines; Sewing machines; Heel-making 
machines; Bitumen making machines; Sorting machines for industry; 
Machines for making edible pastes; Threading machines; Filtering 
machines; Electroplating machines; Grating machines for vegetables; 
Earth moving machines; Bottle capping machines; Engraving machines; 
Braiding machines; Sharpening machines; Stropping machines; Air 
suction machines; Packaging machines; Whitewashing machines; 
Papermaking machines; Flour mill machines; Machines for the textile 
industry; Sugar making machines; Road making machines; Railroad 
constructing machines; Mechanized livestock feeders; Lace making 
machines; Type-setting machines [photocomposition]; Machines for 
processing plastics; Painting machines; Rail-laying machines; Oil 
refining machines; Printing machines for use on sheet metal; Dyeing 
machines; Dairy machines; Washing machines [laundry]; Bottle 
washing machines; Knitting machines; Metalworking machines; 
Leather-working machines; Woodworking machines; Tobacco processing 
machines; Glass working machines; Stone working machines; 
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Mineworking machines; Molding machines; Milking machines; Hemming 
machines; Bottle sealing machines; Puddling machines; Darning 
machines; Leather paring machines; Sausage machines; Weeding 
machines; Satinizing machines; Fleshing machines; Cigarette 
machines for industrial purposes; Sealing machines for industrial 
purposes; Blowing machines; Filling machines; Printing machines; 
Stereotype machines; Wringing machines for laundry; Bread cutting 
machines; Bottle stoppering machines; Shredders [machines] for 
industrial use; Winnowers; Galvanizing machines; Blowing engines; 
Typographic machines; Machine tools; Tedding machines; Pepper mills 
other than hand-operated; Millstones; Coffee grinders, other than 
hand-operated; Mills for household purposes, other than hand-
operated; Power hammers; Igniting magnetos; Chucks [parts of 
machines]; Handling machines, automatic [manipulators]; Cranks 
[parts of machines]; Forge bellows; Paper feeders [printing]; 
Exhausts for motors and engines; Ditchers [ploughs]; Electric 
hammers; Hammers [parts of machines]; Pneumatic hammers; Jacks 
[machines]; Tilt hammers; Matrices for use in printing; Propulsion 
mechanisms other than for land vehicles; Transmissions, other than 
for land vehicles; Pump diaphragms; Reapers and binders; Reapers 
and threshers; Reapers; Grindstones [parts of machines]; Springs 
[parts of machines]; Hoists; Truck lifts; Paring machines; 
Motorized cultivators; Jet engines other than for land vehicles; 
Compressed air engines; Aeroplane engines; Motors for boats; 
Engines for air cushion vehicles; Motors, other than for land 
vehicles; Motors, electric, other than for land vehicles; Hydraulic 
engines and motors; Aeronautical engines; Starters for motors and 
engines; Chain saws; Centrifugal mills; Mills [machines]; Belts for 
conveyors; Shuttles [parts of machines]; Shovels, mechanical; 
Drilling machines; Journals [parts of machines]; Planing machines; 
Glue guns, electric; Compressed air guns for the extrusion of 
mastics; Spray guns for paint; Guns [tools using explosives]; 
Plunger pistons; Pistons for cylinders; Pistons for engines; 
Pistons [parts of machines or engines]; Spraying machines; Sewage 
pulverisers; Compressed air pumps; Air pumps [garage 
installations]; Centrifugal pumps; Aerating pumps for aquaria; 
Self-regulating fuel pumps; Lubricating pumps; Pumps [machines]; 
Pumps [parts of machines, engines or motors]; Beer pumps; Pumps for 
heating installations; Vacuum pumps [machines]; Loading ramps; 
Roller bridges; Blade holders [parts of machines]; Drill chucks 
[parts of machines]; Holding devices for machine tools; Stuffing 
boxes [parts of machines]; Basket presses; Presses [machines for 
industrial purposes]; Fodder presses; Swaging machines; Printing 
presses; Typographic presses; Pulleys; Pulleys [parts of machines]; 
Punching machines; Punches for punching machines; Trimming 
machines; Radiators [cooling] for motors and engines; Automatic 
grapnels for marine purposes; Raking machines; Rakes for raking 
machines; Friezing machines; Feedwater regulators; Pressure 
regulators [parts of machines]; Speed governors for machines, 
engines and motors; Regulators [parts of machines]; Trueing 
machines; Riveting machines; Pressure reducers [parts of machines]; 
Bottle filling machines; Finishing machines; Water heaters [parts 
of machines]; Robots [machines]; Food processors, electric; Rotary 
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printing presses; Machine wheelwork; Taps [parts of machines, 
engines or motors]; Road rollers; Printing rollers for machines; 
Machine wheels; Freewheels other than for land vehicles; Vacuum 
cleaner bags; Soldering irons, electric; Soldering irons, gas-
operated; Peeling machines; Escalators; Heat exchangers [parts of 
machines]; Grease boxes [parts of machines]; Excavators; Bearing 
brackets for machines; Hangers [parts of machines]; Saws 
[machines]; Brake segments other than for vehicles; Sowers 
[machines]; Separators; Drain cocks; Cream/milk separators; Sieves 
[machines or parts of machines]; Cinder sifters [machines]; Grain 
separators; Stalk separators [machines]; Mufflers for motors and 
engines; Degreasers [machines]; Blowing machines for the 
compression, exhaustion and transport of gases; Fans for the 
compression, sucking and carrying of grain; Snow ploughs; Road 
sweeping machines [self-propelled]; Carbon brushes [electricity]; 
Dynamo brushes; Brushes, electrically operated; Brushes [parts of 
machines]; Reels [parts of machines]; Fruit presses, electric, for 
household purposes; Diggers [machines]; Die-stamping machines; 
Molds [parts of machines]; Stators [parts of machines]; Ironing 
machines; Agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
Superchargers; Journal boxes [parts of machines]; Superheaters; 
Coalcutting machines; Drums [parts of machines]; Moving pavements 
[sidewalks]; Printing plates; Tables for machines; Looms; Spinning 
frames; Tambours for embroidery machines; Hosiery looms; Cylinder 
heads for engines; Tympans [parts of printing presses]; Gas-
operated blow torches; Wine presses; Potters' wheels; Lathes 
[machine tools]; Drilling rigs, floating or non-floating; 
Lawnmowers [machines]; Clippers [machines]; Shearing machines for 
animals; Metal drawing machines; Hoppers [mechanical discharging]; 
Cutting machines; Electric hand drills; Feeders [parts of 
machines]; Transmissions for machines; Conveyors [machines]; Belt 
conveyors; Pneumatic transporters; Threshing machines; Cutters 
[machines]; Meat mincers [machines]; Chaff cutters; Waste 
disposals; Domestic crushers/grinders, electric; Mine borers; 
Vacuum cleaner hoses; Boiler tubes [parts of machines]; Wind 
turbines; Hydraulic turbines; Turbines other than for land 
vehicles; Turbocompressors; Tools [parts of machines]; Hand-held 
tools, other than hand-operated; Sifters; Clack valves [parts of 
machines]; Pressure valves [parts of machines]; Valves [parts of 
machines]; Expansion tanks [parts of machines]; Fans for motors and 
engines; Teat cups for milking machines; Vibrators [machines] for 
industrial use; Machine fly-wheels; Ploughshares; Churns. 
Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; Apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; Apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; Magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; Compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; Mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; Cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; Computer software; Fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
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Clothing for protection against fire; Particle accelerators; 
Accumulators, electric; Batteries, electric, for vehicles; Adding 
machines; Aerometers; Electronic agendas; Stills for laboratory 
experiments; Alcoholmeters; Alidades; Altimeters; Loudspeakers; 
Ammeters; Retorts' stands; Calibrating rings; Anemometers; Anodes; 
Aerials; Anticathodes; Apertometers [optics]; High-frequency 
apparatus; Heat regulating apparatus; Apparatus to check franking; 
Chromatography apparatus for laboratory use; Diffraction apparatus 
[microscopy]; Apparatus for fermentation [laboratory apparatus]; 
Glass covered with an electrical conductor; Centering apparatus for 
photographic transparencies; Intercommunication apparatus; 
Ionization apparatus not for the treatment of air or water; 
Precision measuring apparatus; Navigation apparatus for vehicles 
[on-board computers]; Satellite navigational apparatus; Projection 
apparatus; Radiological apparatus for industrial purposes; Naval 
signalling apparatus; Remote control apparatus; Apparatus and 
installations for the production of X-rays, not for medical 
purposes; Sounding apparatus and machines; Chemistry apparatus and 
instruments; Apparatus and instruments for physics; Weighing 
apparatus and instruments; Surveying apparatus and instruments; 
Nautical apparatus and instruments; Optical apparatus and 
instruments; Apparatus and instruments for astronomy; Electric 
apparatus for commutation; Regulating apparatus, electric; 
Measuring devices, electric; Monitoring apparatus, electric; 
Electro-dynamic apparatus for the remote control of railway points; 
Electro-dynamic apparatus for the remote control of signals; 
Heliographic apparatus; Blueprint apparatus; Cameras [photography]; 
Global Positioning System [GPS] apparatus; Juke boxes, musical; Air 
analysis apparatus; Drying apparatus for photographic prints; 
Amplifiers; Food analysis apparatus; Gas testing instruments; 
Testing apparatus not for medical purposes; Data processing 
apparatus; Enlarging apparatus [photography]; Audiovisual teaching 
apparatus; Diagnostic apparatus, not for medical purposes; 
Distillation apparatus for scientific purposes; Phototelegraphy 
apparatus; Speed measuring apparatus [photography]; Sound recording 
apparatus; Time recording apparatus; Distance recording apparatus; 
Breathing apparatus, except for artificial respiration; Sound 
reproduction apparatus; Railway traffic safety appliances; Sound 
transmitting apparatus; Glazing apparatus for photographic prints; 
Distance measuring apparatus; Appliances for measuring the 
thickness of leather; Apparatus for measuring the thickness of 
skins; Slide projectors; X-ray apparatus not for medical purposes; 
Chargers for electric batteries; Electric discharge tubes, other 
than for lighting; Oxygen transvasing apparatus; Radios; Vehicle 
radios; Breathing apparatus for underwater swimming; Teaching 
apparatus; Demagnetizing apparatus for magnetic tapes; Stereoscopic 
apparatus; Telephone apparatus; Distribution boxes [electricity]; 
Optical goods; Gauges; Containers for contact lenses; Spectacle 
cases; Eyeglass cases; Containers for microscope slides; Cases 
especially made for photographic apparatus and instruments; 
Actinometers; Fire engines; Shutter releases [photography]; Whistle 
alarms; Sound alarms; Anti-theft warning apparatus; Automatic 
indicators of low pressure in vehicle tires; Fire alarms; Spools 
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[photography]; Rods for water diviners; Washing trays 
[photography]; Distribution consoles [electricity]; Barometers; 
Weighbridges; Fire beaters; Fire boats; Anode batteries; Batteries 
for lighting; Batteries, electric; Betatrons; Scales; Precision 
balances; Binoculars; Electromagnetic coils; Choking coils 
[impedance]; Coils, electric; Marking buoys; Signalling buoys; Bags 
adapted for laptops; Tone arms for record players; Encoded 
identification bracelets, magnetic; Directional compasses; Marine 
compasses; Decorative magnets; Calculating machines; Pocket 
calculators; Calipers; Screw-tapping gauges; Slide calipers; Shoes 
for protection against accidents, irradiation and fire; Socks, 
electrically heated; Juke boxes for computers; Decompression 
chambers; Darkrooms [photography]; Signal bells; Bells [warning 
devices]; Alarm bells, electric; Electric door bells; Push buttons 
for bells; Telescopes; Sighting telescopes for firearms; Petri 
dishes; Battery chargers; Identity cards, magnetic; Integrated 
circuit cards [smart cards]; Video game cartridges; Protective 
helmets; Protective helmets for sports; Riding helmets; Battery 
jars; Branch boxes [electricity]; Battery boxes; Switchboxes 
[electricity]; Surveying chains; Eyeglass chains; Cathodes; Fibre 
[fiber (Am.)] optic cables; Coaxial cables; Starter cables for 
motors; Cables, electric; Galvanic cells; Photovoltaic cells; 
Laboratory centrifuges; Radio pagers; USB flash drives; DNA chips; 
Buzzers; Cyclotrons; Cinematographic film, exposed; Cinematographic 
cameras; Safety restraints, other than for vehicle seats and sports 
equipment; Cell phone straps; Life belts; Integrated circuits; 
Printed circuits; Hourglasses; Magnetic encoders; Couplings, 
electric; Collectors, electric; Road signs, luminous or mechanical; 
Acoustic couplers; Couplers [data processing equipment]; 
Commutators; Compact discs [audio-video]; Comparators; Compasses 
[measuring instruments]; Laptop computers; Notebook computers; 
Capacitors; Optical condensers; Electricity conduits; Acoustic 
conduits; Conductors, electric; Traffic cones; Connections for 
electric lines; Connectors [electricity]; Milage recorders for 
vehicles; Waling glasses; Revolution counters; Pedometers; Meters; 
Contacts, electric; Speed checking apparatus for vehicles; 
Converters, electric; Fire blankets; Covers for electric outlets; 
Eyeglass cords; Digital photo frames; Cupels [laboratory]; 
Chronographs [time recording apparatus]; Measuring spoons; 
Headphones; Sleeves for laptops; Densimeters; Densitometers; 
Diaphragms [acoustics]; Diaphragms [photography]; Slides 
[photography]; Dynamometers; Light-emitting diodes [LED]; Floppy 
disks; Phonograph records; Calculating disks; Disks, magnetic; 
Optical discs; Compact discs [read-only memory]; Reflecting discs 
for wear, for the prevention of traffic accidents; Animated 
cartoons; Anti-interference devices [electricity]; Cathodic anti-
corrosion apparatus; Steering apparatus, automatic, for vehicles; 
Protection devices against X-rays, not for medical purposes; 
Protection devices for personal use against accidents; Cleaning 
apparatus for phonograph records; Life saving apparatus and 
equipment; Electric apparatus for remote ignition; Apparatus for 
changing record player needles; Balancing apparatus; Apparatus for 
editing cinematographic film; Ticket dispensers; Dosimeters; 
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Computers; Electrolysers; Transmitters of electronic signals; 
Transmitting sets [telecommunication]; Epidiascopes; Ergometers; 
Exposure meters [light meters]; Drying racks [photography]; Fire-
extinguishing apparatus; Electronic tags for goods; Temperature 
indicator labels, not for medical purposes; Downloadable image 
files; Downloadable music files; Plumb lines; Light conducting 
filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; Identification threads for 
electric wires; Copper wire, insulated; Wires, electric; Fuse wire; 
Magnetic wires; Telephone wires; Telegraph wires; Filters 
[photography]; Filters for respiratory masks; Filters for 
ultraviolet rays, for photography; Signalling whistles; Dog 
whistles; Flash-bulbs [photography]; Ovens for laboratory use; 
Photocopiers [photographic, electrostatic, thermic]; Photometers; 
Frequency meters; Fuses; Galena crystals [detectors]; 
Galvanometers; Gasometers [measuring instruments]; Knee-pads for 
workers; Record players; Bullet-proof waistcoats; Grids for 
batteries; Identification sheaths for electric wires; Sheaths for 
electric cables; Asbestos gloves for protection against accidents; 
Gloves for protection against X-rays for industrial purposes; 
Gloves for protection against accidents; Gloves for divers; 
Hydrometers; Hygrometers; Theft prevention installations, electric; 
Incubators for bacteria culture; Water level indicators; Quantity 
indicators; Temperature indicators; Petrol gauges; Clinometers; 
Electric loss indicators; Speed indicators; Vacuum gauges; 
Armatures [electricity]; Asbestos clothing for protection against 
fire; Clothing for protection against accidents, irradiation and 
fire; Garments for protection against fire; Inductors 
[electricity]; Signs, luminous; Mechanical signs; Electric 
installations for the remote control of industrial operations; 
Interfaces for computers; Circuit closers; Switches, electric; 
Circuit breakers; Inverters [electricity]; Hands free kits for 
phones; Optical lamps; Darkroom lamps [photography]; Flashlights 
[photography]; Blinkers [signalling lights]; Fire hose nozzles; 
Magic lanterns; Signal lanterns; Lasers, not for medical purposes; 
Lactodensimeters; Contact lenses; Lens hoods; Magnifying glasses 
[optics]; Correcting lenses [optics]; Optical lenses; Spectacle 
lenses; Bar code readers; Compact disc players; Disk drives for 
computers; DVD players; Readers [data processing equipment]; 
Portable media players; Optical character readers; Limiters 
[electricity]; Ducts [electricity]; Spirit levels; Mercury levels; 
Surveyors' levels; Levels [instruments for determining the 
horizontal]; Traffic-light apparatus [signalling devices]; Money 
counting and sorting machines; Dictating machines; Invoicing 
machines; Weighing machines; Punched card machines for offices; 
Voting machines; Magnets; Video recorders; Cassette players; Wind 
socks for indicating wind direction; Crash test dummies; Junction 
sleeves for electric cables; Manometers; Protective masks; Divers' 
masks; Solderers' helmets; Respirators, other than for artificial 
respiration; Materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; 
Electronic pens [visual display units]; Coin-operated mechanisms 
for television sets; Mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
Mechanisms for counter-operated apparatus; Megaphones; Diaphragms 
for scientific apparatus; Computer memory devices; Dressmakers' 
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measures; Rules [measuring instruments]; Metronomes; Microphones; 
Micrometers; Microprocessors; Microscopes; Microtomes; Time 
switches, automatic; Viewfinders, photographic; Measuring 
apparatus; Pressure measuring apparatus; Measures; Furniture 
especially made for laboratories; Modems; Monitors [computer 
hardware]; Monitors [computer programs]; Spectacle frames; Eyeglass 
frames; Terminals [electricity]; Mouse [data processing equipment]; 
Head cleaning tapes [recording]; Magnetic tapes; Sound recording 
strips; Videotapes; Objectives [lenses] [optics]; Lenses for 
astrophotography; Pince-nez; Anti-glare glasses; Sunglasses; 
Goggles for sports; Spectacles [optics]; Eyepieces; Ohmmeters; 
Holograms; Wavemeters; Time clocks [time recording devices]; 
Oscillographs; Octants; Step-up transformers; Shutters 
[photography]; Ozonisers [ozonators]; Rods [surveying instruments]; 
Meteorological balloons; Abacuses; Life jackets; Signalling panels, 
luminous or mechanical; Spark-guards; Lightning arresters; Asbestos 
screens for firemen; Parking meters; X-ray films, exposed; Films, 
exposed; Periscopes; Acid hydrometers; Acidimeters for batteries; 
Lactometers; Letter scales; Salinometers; Weights; Chips 
[integrated circuits]; Wafers for integrated circuits; Stands for 
photographic apparatus; Galvanic batteries; Solar batteries; 
Sounding leads; Plumb bobs; Pipettes; Pyrometers; Plates for 
batteries; Planimeters; Plotters; Wrist rests for use with 
computers; Polarimeters; Fire pumps; Plugs, sockets and other 
contacts [electric connections]; Prisms [optics]; Computer programs 
[downloadable software]; Computer operating programs, recorded; 
Computer programmes [programs], recorded; Teeth protectors; Test 
tubes; Electronic publications, downloadable; Light-emitting 
electronic pointers; Control panels [electricity]; Switchboards; 
Distribution boards [electricity]; Radar apparatus; Current 
rectifiers; X-ray photographs, other than for medical purposes; 
Protractors [measuring instruments]; Electrified fences; Tape 
recorders; Cash registers; Pressure indicators; Voltage surge 
protectors; Speed regulators for record players; Voltage regulators 
for vehicles; Stage lighting regulators; Slide-rules; Carpenters' 
rules; Relays, electric; Rheostats; Resistances, electric; 
Respirators for filtering air; Nets for protection against 
accidents; Life nets; Screens for photoengraving; Audio- and video-
receivers; Telephone receivers; Reducers [electricity]; 
Refractometers; Refractors; Rulers [measuring instruments]; 
Personal stereos; Detectors; Smoke detectors; False coin detectors; 
Metal detectors for industrial or military purposes; Balances 
[steelyards]; Electrified rails for mounting spot lights; 
Saccharometers; Sounding lines; Jigs [measuring instruments]; Life 
buoys; Satellites for scientific purposes; Diving suits; Fire 
escapes; Marine depth finders; Scanners [data processing 
equipment]; Cabinets for loudspeakers; Junction boxes 
[electricity]; Printed circuit boards; Fluorescent screens; Screens 
[photography]; Workmen's protective face-shields; Projection 
screens; Radiology screens for industrial purposes; Signals, 
luminous or mechanical; Fog signals, non-explosive; Beacons, 
luminous; Hemline markers; Answering machines; Semi-conductors; 
Wire connectors [electricity]; Locks, electric; Sextants; 
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Spherometers; Photographic racks; Simulators for the steering and 
control of vehicles; Sirens; Computer game software; Computer 
software, recorded; Logs [measuring instruments]; Sulphitometers; 
Sonars; Probes for scientific purposes; Sound locating instruments; 
Mirrors for inspecting work; Mirrors [optics]; Egg-candlers; 
Spectrograph apparatus; Spectroscopes; Peepholes [magnifying 
lenses] for doors; Automated teller machines [ATM]; Sprinkler 
systems for fire protection; Printers for use with computers; 
Radiotelephony sets; Radiotelegraphy sets; Stereoscopes; Retorts; 
Nose clips for divers and swimmers; Stroboscopes; Instruments 
containing eyepieces; Azimuth instruments; Alarms; Observation 
instruments; Boiler control instruments; Cosmographic instruments; 
Levelling instruments; Measuring instruments; Material testing 
instruments and machines; Mathematical instruments; Meteorological 
instruments; Cases fitted with dissecting instruments [microscopy]; 
Navigational instruments; Surveying instruments; Downloadable ring 
tones for mobile phones; Holders for electric coils; Sound 
recording carriers; Magnetic data media; Optical data media; 
Electronic notice boards; Tachometers; Film cutting apparatus; Ear 
plugs for divers; Mouse pads; Resuscitation mannequins [teaching 
apparatus]; Pressure indicator plugs for valves; Taximeters; 
Computer keyboards; Plane tables [surveying instruments]; Carriers 
for dark plates [photography]; Frames for photographic 
transparencies; Teleprompters; Facsimile machines; Portable 
telephones; Telegraphs [apparatus]; Telemeters; Telerupters; 
Teleprinters; Television apparatus; Safety tarpaulins; Theodolites; 
Thermometers, not for medical purposes; Thermostats; Thermostats 
for vehicles; Encoded magnetic cards; Masts for wireless aerials; 
Totalizators; Electronic pocket translators; Transistors 
[electronic]; Transformers [electricity]; Transmitters 
[telecommunication]; Telephone transmitters; Transponders; Tripods 
for cameras; Vehicle breakdown warning triangles; Triodes; Horns 
for loudspeakers; Marking gauges [joinery]; X-ray tubes not for 
medical purposes; Speaking tubes; Capillary tubes; Pitot tubes; 
Neon signs; Fire hose; Protective suits for aviators; Central 
processing units [processors]; Magnetic tape units for computers; 
Computer peripheral devices; Urinometers; Vacuum tubes [radio]; 
Amplifying tubes; Solenoid valves [electromagnetic switches]; 
Thermionic tubes; Light dimmers [regulators], electric; 
Variometers; Laboratory trays; Verniers; Clothing especially made 
for laboratories; Graduated glassware; Optical glass; Camcorders; 
Video cassettes; Video screens; Video telephones; Viscosimeters; 
Anti-glare visors; Micrometer screws for optical instruments; 
Voltmeters; Walkie-talkies; Styli for record players; Life-saving 
rafts; Lighting ballasts. 
Class 12: 
Vehicles; Apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water; Cigar 
lighters for automobiles; Couplings for land vehicles; Aeroplanes; 
Amphibious airplanes; Aircraft; Air bags [safety devices for 
automobiles]; Masts for boats; Transmission shafts for land 
vehicles; Sun-blinds adapted for automobiles; Ambulances; 
Suspension shock absorbers for vehicles; Shock absorbers for 
automobiles; Brake segments for vehicles; Anti-theft devices for 
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vehicles; Cable transport apparatus and installations; Aeronautical 
apparatus, machines and appliances; Tipping apparatus, parts of 
trucks and waggons; Head-rests for vehicle seats; Timbers [frames] 
for ships; Axles for vehicles; Trailer hitches for vehicles; 
Railway couplings; Sports cars; Motor buses; Motor homes; Motor 
coaches; Automobiles; Cars; Panniers adapted for cycles; Torsion 
bars for vehicles; Boats; Tipping bodies for lorries [trucks]; 
Concrete mixing vehicles; Cycles; Connecting rods for land 
vehicles, other than parts of motors and engines; Flanges of 
railway wheel tires; Saddlebags adapted for bicycles; Sculls; Cars 
for cable transport installations; Gear boxes for land vehicles; 
Inner tubes for bicycles, cycles; Inner tubes for pneumatic tires 
[tyres]; Vans [vehicles]; Trucks; Cycle bells; Hoods for vehicles; 
Automobile hoods; Pushchair hoods; Caravans; Sack-barrows; Hose 
carts; Ladle cars; Fork lift trucks; Tilt trucks; Shopping trolleys 
[carts (Am.)]; Handling carts; Cleaning trolleys; Bogies for 
railway cars; Carts; Golf carts; Wheelbarrows; Wheelchairs; Bodies 
for vehicles; Automobile bodies; Strollers; Rolling stock for 
funicular railways; Crankcases for land vehicle components, other 
than for engines; Caissons [vehicles]; Anti-skid chains; Cycle 
chains; Driving chains for land vehicles; Transmission chains for 
land vehicles; Automobile chains; Bicycle stands; Cycle stands; 
Brake shoes for vehicles; Vehicle wheel rims; Tires for vehicle 
wheels; Automobile tires [tyres]; Baskets adapted for cycles; 
Barges; Studs for tires [tyres]; Cycle cars; Mopeds; Security 
harness for vehicle seats; Treads for vehicles [roller belts]; 
Safety belts for vehicle seats; Hydraulic circuits for vehicles; 
Torque converters for land vehicles; Pushchair covers; Casings for 
pneumatic tires [tyres]; Spare tire covers; Cycle rims; Sleeping 
berths for vehicles; Hoods for vehicle engines; Reduction gears for 
land vehicles; Hub caps; Brake discs for vehicles; Anti-glare 
devices for vehicles; Non-skid devices for vehicle tires; Ships' 
steering gears; Disengaging gear for boats; Dredgers [boats]; 
Trolleys; Screws [propellers] for ships; Headlight wipers; Saddle 
covers for bicycles or motorcycles; Seat covers for vehicles; 
Covers for vehicle steering wheels; Vehicle covers [shaped]; Cycle 
brakes; Brakes for vehicles; Clutches for land vehicles; Funnels 
for locomotives; Funnels for ships; Funiculars; Carrier tricycles; 
Cleats [nautical]; Bands for wheel hubs; Davits for boats; Brake 
linings for vehicles; Upholstery for vehicles; Hydroplanes; 
Seaplanes; Direction indicators for bicycles; Turn signals for 
vehicles; Gears for cycles; Gearing for land vehicles; Sprinkling 
trucks; Traction engines; Locomotives; Driving motors for land 
vehicles; Cranks for cycles; Cycle handle bars; Rolling stock for 
railways; Propulsion mechanisms for land vehicles; Transmissions, 
for land vehicles; Shock absorbing springs for vehicles; Vehicle 
suspension springs; Scooters [vehicles]; Side cars; Motorcycles; 
Jet engines for land vehicles; Motors, electric, for land vehicles; 
Motors for cycles; Motors for land vehicles; Vehicle wheel hubs; 
Cycle hubs; Ships; Portholes; Omnibuses; Paddles for canoes; Air 
balloons; Airships; Fenders for ships; Windscreens; Parachutes; 
Mudguards; Cycle mudguards; Vehicle bumpers; Bumpers for 
automobiles; Brake pads for automobiles; Pedals for cycles; Spars 
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for ships; Inclined ways for boats; Balance weights for vehicle 
wheels; Tires, solid, for vehicle wheels; Tires for bicycles, 
cycles; Vehicle wheel tires [tyres]; Air pumps [vehicle 
accessories]; Cycle pumps; Pontoons; Ski carriers for cars; Luggage 
carriers for vehicles; Oarlocks; Doors for vehicles; Tailboard 
lifts [parts of land vehicles]; Vehicle running boards; Screw-
propellers; Screw-propellers for boats; Boat hooks; Vehicle wheel 
spokes; Cycle spokes; Axle journals; Oars; Buffers for railway 
rolling stock; Luggage nets for vehicles; Dress guards for 
bicycles, cycles; Rearview mirrors; Trailers [vehicles]; Dining 
cars [carriages]; Adhesive rubber patches for repairing inner 
tubes; Casters for trolleys [vehicles] [carts (Am.)]; Mine cart 
wheels; Vehicle wheels; Freewheels for land vehicles; Wheels for 
bicycles, cycles; Tilting-carts; Ships' hulls; Repair outfits for 
inner tubes; Launches; Ski lifts; Safety seats for children, for 
vehicles; Vehicle seats; Ejector seats for aircraft; Chairlifts; 
Horns for vehicles; Anti-theft alarms for vehicles; Reversing 
alarms for vehicles; Cycle saddles; Saddles for bicycles, cycles or 
motorcycles; Kick sledges; Spoilers for vehicles; Treads for 
retreading tires [tyres]; Caps for vehicle petrol [gas] tanks; 
Vehicle chassis; Automobile chassis; Cycle frames; Cable cars; 
Spoke clips for wheels; Windscreen wipers; Rudders; Ferry boats; 
Aerial conveyors; Sleighs [vehicles]; Tractors; Undercarriages for 
vehicles; Tricycles; Tubeless tires [tyres] for bicycles, cycles; 
Turbines for land vehicles; Waggons; Carriages [railways]; 
Refrigerated wagons [railroad vehicles]; Sleeping cars; Dining 
cars; Valves for vehicle tires [tyres]; Air cushion vehicles; Air 
vehicles; Vehicles for locomotion by land, air, water or rail; 
Snowmobiles; Electric vehicles; Refrigerated vehicles; Military 
vehicles for transport; Water vehicles; Space vehicles; Remote 
control vehicles, other than toys; Windows for vehicles; Tramcars; 
Steering wheels for vehicles; Yachts. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; Animal skins, hides; 
Trunks and travelling bags; Umbrellas and parasols; Walking sticks; 
Whips, harness and saddlery; Clothing for pets; Umbrella rings; 
Saddle trees; Saddlery; Key cases; Fastenings for saddles; 
Bandoliers; Harness for animals; Alpenstocks; Walking sticks; 
Umbrella sticks; Vanity cases, not fitted; Trunks [luggage]; 
Travelling trunks; Bags; Sling bags for carrying infants; Bags for 
sports; Chain mesh purses; Tool bags of leather, empty; Purses; 
Handbags; Travelling sets [leatherware]; Bridles [harness]; 
Bridoons; Gut for making sausages; Straps for soldiers' equipment; 
Kid; Game bags [hunting accessories]; Briefcases; School bags; 
Leatherboard; Cases, of leather or leatherboard; Halters; Girths of 
leather; Collars for animals; Horse collars; Coverings of skins 
[furs]; Horse blankets; Leather laces; Leather straps; Straps of 
leather [saddlery]; Harness straps; Straps for skates; Leather, 
unworked or semi-worked; Horseshoes; Leather twist; Moleskin 
[imitation of leather]; Umbrella covers; Whips; Knee-pads for 
horses; Casings, of leather, for springs; Covers for horse-saddles; 
Pads for horse saddles; Leather trimmings for furniture; Harness 
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fittings; Leather leads; Imitation leather; Walking cane handles; 
Umbrella handles; Suitcase handles; Slings for carrying infants; 
Pouch baby carriers; Cat o' nine tails; Chin straps, of leather; 
Bits for animals [harness]; Muzzles; Parasols; Blinders [harness]; 
Umbrellas; Pelts; Cattle skins; Curried skins; Chamois leather, 
other than for cleaning purposes; Fur; Goldbeaters' skin; Parts of 
rubber for stirrups; Card cases [notecases]; Music cases; Pocket 
wallets; Reins; Net bags for shopping; Furniture coverings of 
leather; Haversacks; Nose bags [feed bags]; Pouches, of leather, 
for packaging; Bags for campers; Beach bags; Travelling bags; Bags 
for climbers; Shopping bags; Wheeled shopping bags; Boxes of 
leather or leather board; Boxes of vulcanised fibre; Hat boxes of 
leather; Butts [parts of hides]; Walking stick seats; Riding 
saddles; Stirrups; Stirrup leathers; Umbrella or parasol ribs; 
Frames for umbrellas or parasols; Handbag frames; Traces [harness]; 
Valises; Suitcases; Attaché cases; Garment bags for travel; Valves 
of leather; Backpacks. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; Clothing of imitations of leather; 
Clothing of leather; Motorists' clothing; Cyclists' clothing; 
Clothing for gymnastics; Dresses; Dressing gowns; Bath robes; Non-
slipping devices for footwear; Clothing; Bandanas [neckerchiefs]; 
Bibs, not of paper; Caps [headwear]; Berets; Underwear; Anti-sweat 
underwear; Smocks; Boas [necklets]; Teddies [undergarments]; 
Suspenders; Studs for football boots; Corsets [underclothing]; 
Galoshes; Skull caps; Footwear; Boots for sports; Stockings; Sweat-
absorbent stockings; Slippers; Socks; Breeches for wear; Short-
sleeve shirts; Shirts; Stuff jackets [clothing]; Bodices 
[lingerie]; Hats; Top hats; Paper hats [clothing]; Coats; Hoods 
[clothing]; Hat frames [skeletons]; Footmuffs, not electrically 
heated; Belts [clothing]; Money belts [clothing]; Tights; Shoulder 
wraps; Detachable collars; Camisoles; Headgear for wear; Collar 
protectors; Ear muffs [clothing]; Layettes [clothing]; Corselets; 
Suits; Beach clothes; Masquerade costumes; Neckties; Ascots; 
Bathing caps; Shower caps; Headbands [clothing]; Pocket squares; 
Scarfs; Fittings of metal for footwear; Ready-made linings [parts 
of clothing]; Gabardines [clothing]; Spats; Jackets [clothing]; 
Fishing vests; Garters; Skirts; Jumper dresses; Aprons [clothing]; 
Girdles; Gloves [clothing]; Mittens; Ski gloves; Welts for 
footwear; Waterproof clothing; Ready-made clothing; Paper clothing; 
Knitwear [clothing]; Jerseys [clothing]; Leg warmers; Leggings 
[trousers]; Liveries; Singlets; Hosiery; Swimsuits; Sweaters; Muffs 
[clothing]; Maniples; Pelerines; Mantillas; Sleep masks; Skorts; 
Miters [hats]; Pants; Bathing trunks; Vests; Babies' pants 
[clothing]; Trousers; Parkas; Pelisses; Furs [clothing]; Shirt 
yokes; Chasubles; Pyjamas; Cuffs; Ponchos; Pullovers; Tips for 
footwear; Stocking suspenders; Sock suspenders; Brassieres; 
Heelpieces for footwear; Heelpieces for stockings; Sandals; Bath 
sandals; Saris; Sarongs; Shoes; Esparto shoes or sandals; Bath 
slippers; Gymnastic shoes; Beach shoes; Football boots; Sports 
shoes; Ski boots; Shawls; Sashes for wear; Underpants; Lace boots; 
Wimples; Topcoats; Outerclothing; Dress shields; Gaiter straps; 
Petticoats; Slips [undergarments]; Shirt fronts; Half-boots; Boots; 
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Fur stoles; Soles for footwear; Inner soles; Heels; Pockets for 
clothing; Tee-shirts; Togas; Footwear uppers; Boot uppers; Turbans; 
Wet suits for water-skiing; Combinations [clothing]; Uniforms; 
Veils [clothing]; Cap peaks; Cap peaks; Wooden shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303877291 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LG Jeon za Joo-sik-hoi-sa (LG ELECTRONICS INC.) 
128, Yeoui-daero, Yeongdeungpo-gu, Seoul, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ruby Yeung & Co. 
Unit 701, 7th Floor, Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Electric clothes washing machines; Automatic dishwashers; Electric 
vacuum cleaners; Clothes management machines for household purpose; 
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Hose for Electric vacuum cleaners; Bag for Electric vacuum 
cleaners; Brushes{electrically} operated; Robots; Electric Rotary 
blowers; Compressed air pumps; Vending machines; Rotary 
compressors; Compressors for refrigerators; Spin driers{not 
heated}; Electric mixers for household purposes; Robotic vacuum 
cleaners; Electric food processors; Steam cleaners for household 
purposes; Hand-held vacuum cleaners; Electric vacuum cleaners for 
bedding 
Class 11: 
Air conditioners; Hot air apparatus; Humidifiers; Electric 
Dehumidifier for household use; Electric ranges; Water purifiers 
for household purposes; Water ionizers; Membrane apparatus for 
purifying water; Solar collectors; Air cleaners; Ventilation [air-
conditioning] apparatus for heating; Light Emitting Diode [LED] 
lighting; Plasma Lighting System [PLS] lighting; Gas ranges; 
Electric kitchen ovens; Apparatus or installations for cooking; 
Electric refrigerators; Electric clothes dryers; Ventilation 
apparatus; Clothes management machines for drying clothes 
(electric) for household purposes 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303887669 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 否 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

拉薩經濟技術開發區聞天下投資有限公司 
中國內地 西藏自治區拉薩市 金珠西路 158 號世通陽光新城 2幢 4單元 5樓
2號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 12, 28, 36, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
馬達和引擎啟動器；空氣濾清器（引擎部件）；泵（機器、引擎或馬達部
件）；閥（機器部件）；壓縮、抽吸和運送穀物用鼓風機或風扇；液壓油缸
（機器部件）；電動關窗器；水分離器；潤滑設備；軸承（機器部件）；機
器傳動帶；運載工具用清洗裝置；清潔用吸塵裝置；電控拉窗簾裝置；鑄模
（機器部件）；真空噴鍍機械；非手動的手持工具；噴漆機；火花節能器。 
類別 9: 
可下載的影像文件；已錄製的計算機程序；放映設備； 攝影器具包；視頻顯
示屏；眼鏡；測量器械和儀器；光學品；集成電路；自動定時開關；視頻顯
示屏；遙控裝置；智能手錶（數據處理）；便攜式媒體播放器；導航儀器； 
智能眼鏡（數據處理）；智能手錶（數據處理）；穿戴式行動追蹤器。 
類別 12: 
陸、空、水或鐵路用機動運載工具；餐飲車（廂式）；車輛倒退警報器；運
載工具防眩光裝置；繩纜運輸裝置和設備；運載工具內裝飾品；運載工具用
輪胎；補內胎用全套工具；空中運載工具；兒童安全座（運載工具用）。 
類別 28: 
遊戲機；遊戲器具；視頻遊戲機；帶有液晶顯示屏的便攜式遊戲機；娛樂場
用視頻遊戲機；玩具；鍛煉身體器械；棋；體育活動器械；競技手套。 
類別 36: 
保險經紀；公共基金；資本投資；基金投資；金融分析；金融咨詢；金融信
息；有價證券的發行；證券和公債經紀；股票和債券經紀。 
類別 37: 
汽車保養和修理；車輛服務站（加油和保養）；機械安裝、保養和修理；運
載工具故障修理服務；運載工具防銹處理服務；計算機硬件安裝、維護和修
理；防盜報警系統的安裝和修理；輪胎動平衡服務；運載工具保養服務；運
載工具電池更換服務。 
類別 42: 
研究和開發（替他人）；包裝設計；計算機編程；計算機軟件設計；計算機
系統設計；把有形的數據或文件轉換成電子媒體；替他人創建和維護網站；
提供互聯網搜索引擎；計算機程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；平面
美術設計。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-08-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303910437 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MEERA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
Room 301, Kam On Building 176A Queen's Road Central, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Able Consultancy Services Limited 
Room 403, 4/F Lap Fai Building 8 Pottinger Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Cream/milk separators; Meat choppers [machines]; Grinding machines; 
Sugar making machines; Food preparation machines, 
electromechanical; Peeling machines; Grating machines for 
vegetables; Ironing machines; Sewing machines; Rotary steam 
presses, portable, for fabrics; Mixing machines; Mixers [machines]; 
Dishwashers; Crushers for kitchen use, electric; Beaters, electric; 
Coffee grinders, other than hand-operated; Blenders, electric, for 
household purposes; Kitchen machines, electric; Fruit presses, 
electric, for household purposes; Food processors, electric; 
Washing machines [laundry]; Clippers [machines]; Scissors, 
electric; Fans for motors and engines; Soldering irons, electric; 
Vacuum cleaner attachments for disseminating perfumes and 
disinfectants; Vacuum cleaners; Electric ice-cream making machines; 
All included in Class 7. 
Class 9: 
Computers; Data processing apparatus; Computer memory devices; 
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Computer keyboards; Bar code readers; Computer operating programs, 
recorded; Computer peripheral devices; Computer software, recorded; 
Interfaces for computers; Monitors [computer hardware]; Monitors 
[computer programs]; Mouse [computer peripheral]; Printers for use 
with computers; Central processing units [processors]; Readers 
[data processing equipment]; Scanners [data processing equipment]; 
Disk drives for computers; Notebook computers; Computer software 
embedded on portable phones and/or portable Computers that allows 
users to play and download electronic games, listen to and download 
ring tones and music, and view and download screen savers and 
wallpapers; Mouse pads; Laptop computers; Keyboard covers; Weighing 
machines; Weighing apparatus and instruments; Antennas; Telephone 
receivers; Transmitters of electronic signals; Transmitting sets 
[telecommunication]; Intercommunication apparatus; Wireless 
telephone sets; Telephone sets; Telephone transmitters; Video 
telephones; Portable telephones; Hands free kits for phones; Cell 
phone straps; Cabinets for loudspeakers; Loudspeakers; Sound 
recording apparatus; Audio- and video-receivers; Microphones; Sound 
reproduction apparatus; Television apparatus; Camcorders; Personal 
stereos; Headphones; Portable media players; Cameras [photography]; 
Optical goods; Cables, electric; Wires, electric; Coaxial cables; 
Fibre [fiber (Am.)] optic cables; Amplifiers; Cameras for CCTV 
(closed circuit television); Sockets, plugs and other contacts 
[electric connections]; Touch panels; USB cables; Inverters 
[electricity]; Voltage surge protectors; Light-emitting diodes 
[LED]; Alarms; Sound alarms; Fire alarms; Alarm bells, electric; 
Theft prevention installations, electric; Anti-theft warning 
apparatus; Chargers for electric batteries; Batteries, electric; 
Solar batteries; Video screens; All included in Class 9. 
Class 11: 
Light bulbs; Light bulbs, electric; Electric lamps; Fluorescent 
lamps; Lamps; Lanterns for lighting; Pocket torches, electric; 
Discharge tubes, electric, for Lighting; Light diffusers; Lighting 
apparatus and installations; Chandeliers; Ceiling lights; Safety 
lamps; Fairy lights for festive decoration; Flashlights [torches]; 
Light-emitting diodes [LED] lighting apparatus; Cold/hot water 
dispensers; Pressure cooking saucepans, electric; Bakers' ovens; 
Coffee roasters; Cooking utensils, electric; Cookers; Electric 
kettles; Stoves; Stoves [heating apparatus]; Gas burners; Hot 
plates; Bread toasters; Grills [cooking appliances]; Kitchen ranges 
[ovens]; Rotisseries; Roasters; Pressure cookers [autoclaves], 
electric; Coffee percolators, electric; Coffee machines, electric; 
Barbecues; Deep fryers, electric; Kettles, electric; Microwave 
ovens [cooking apparatus]; Bread baking machines; Kerosene heaters; 
Gas heaters; Electric pans; Air reheaters; Refrigerating cabinets; 
Freezers; Refrigerating chambers; Ice boxes; Refrigerating 
appliances and installations; Cooling appliances and installations; 
Refrigerators; Ventilation hoods; Air cooling apparatus; Fans [air-
conditioning]; Heaters for vehicles; Hair driers [dryers]; Travel 
hair dryers; Air conditioning apparatus; Air purifying apparatus 
and machines; Ventilation [air-conditioning] installations and 
apparatus; Extractor hoods for kitchens; Electric fans for personal 
use; Laundry dryers, electric; Fabric steamers; Hot air ovens; 
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Water heaters; Electric water heaters; Burners; Heating apparatus; 
Oven fittings made of fireclay; Heating apparatus, electric; 
Evaporators; Hearths; Steam boilers, other than parts of machines; 
Heating plates; Heating installations; Sauna bath installations; 
Steam facial apparatus [saunas]; Water purification installations; 
Pasteurisers; Footwarmers, electric or non-electric; Gas lighters; 
Lighters; All included in Class 11. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303927277 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools; valves (parts of machines); pressure 
valves (parts of machines); hydraulic valves; pressure regulating 
valves; ball valves (parts of machines); hydraulic filters (parts 
of machines or engines). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

23-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

302016107621.6 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303930057 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JLG Industries, Inc. 
1 JLG Drive, McConnellsburg, Pennsylvania  1723-39533, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Peter Shen & Co. Ltd. 
Suite 801, 8th Floor, K. Wah Centre, 191 Java Road, North Point, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 12 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Parts, fittings, attachments and accessories for machines, 
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construction machines and equipment, earth moving machines and 
equipment, industrial machines and equipment, agricultural machines 
and equipment, loaders, hoists and hoisting equipment, lifting 
equipment, aerial lift platforms, personnel lifts, vertical lifts, 
boom lifts, scissor lifts, trailer lifts, stock pickers, cranes and 
telehandlers. 
Class 12: 
Parts, fittings, attachments and accessories for trailers, utility 
trailers, drop deck trailers, enclosed trailers and cargo trailers; 
parts, fittings, attachments and accessories for vehicles, trucks, 
forklifts, lift trucks and fork lift trucks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303933559 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
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Service: Wanchai, HONG KONG 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools; valves (parts of machines); pressure 
valves (parts of machines); hydraulic valves; pressure regulating 
valves; ball valves (parts of machines); hydraulic filters (parts 
of machines or engines). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303933568 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools; valves (parts of machines); pressure 
valves (parts of machines); hydraulic valves; pressure regulating 
valves; ball valves (parts of machines); hydraulic filters (parts 
of machines or engines). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303936754 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 7:  
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Specification: Machines and machine tools; valves (parts of machines); pressure 
valves (parts of machines); hydraulic valves; pressure regulating 
valves; ball valves (parts of machines); hydraulic filters (parts 
of machines or engines). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303943918 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Granuldisk AB 
Jägershillgatan 13, SE-213 75 MALMÖ, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Rebecca Lo & Co 
1408 Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre, 11 Duddell Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 3, 7, 11 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 7:  
Machines for laundry use and for cleaning purposes; Dishwashers, 
machines for laundry use, machines for cleaning large objects and 
machines for cleaning heavily soiled articles, for use in large 
kitchens, business and industry and parts and fittings therefor, 
namely containers and baskets for dishes, carriages for dish 
containers; Dividers for dish containers, holders, inserts and 
racks for dish containers (parts of dishwashers); Condensation 
separators (parts of machine); Machine tools; Motors and engines 
(except for land vehicles); Machine coupling and transmission 
components (except for land vehicles); Agricultural implements 
other than hand-operated; Incubators for eggs. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303959696 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LG Jeon za Joo-sik-hoi-sa (LG ELECTRONICS INC.) 
128, Yeoui-daero, Yeongdeungpo-gu, Seoul, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ruby Yeung & Co. 
Unit 701, 7th Floor, Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Electric clothes washing machines; Automatic dishwashers; Electric 
vacuum cleaners; Clothes management machines for household purpose; 
Hose for Electric vacuum cleaners; Bag for Electric vacuum 
cleaners; Brushes{electrically} operated; Robots; Electric Rotary 
blowers; Compressed air pumps; Vending machines; Rotary 
compressors; Compressors for refrigerators; Spin driers{not 
heated}; Electric mixers for household purposes; Robotic vacuum 
cleaners; Electric food processors; Steam cleaners for household 
purposes; Hand-held vacuum cleaners; Electric vacuum cleaners for 
bedding 
Class 11: 
Air conditioners; Hot air apparatus; Humidifiers; Electric 
Dehumidifier for household use; Electric ranges; Water purifiers 
for household purposes; Water ionizers; Solar collectors; Air 
cleaners; Ventilation [air-conditioning] apparatus for heating; 
Light Emitting Diode [LED] lighting; Plasma Lighting System [PLS] 
lighting; Gas ranges; Electric kitchen ovens; Apparatus or 
installations for cooking; Electric refrigerators; Electric clothes 
dryers; Ventilation apparatus; Clothes management machines for 
drying clothes (electric) for household purpose; Microwave ovens 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

22-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

40-2016-0063735 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303978947 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"A"，申請人聲稱藍色（C：70 M：0 Y：0 K：0）
（C：80 M：50 Y：10 K：0）（C：100 M：90 Y：50 K：0）為商標的一個要
素; 在商標"B"，申請人聲稱黑色，灰色及白色為商標的多於一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

中國精密機械有限公司 (China Precision Machinery Limited) 
P.O. Box 1350, Clifton House, 75 Fort Street, Grand Cayman, KY1-
1108, Cayman Islands 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

曾重瑜律師事務所 
香港 德輔道中 121 號 遠東發展大廈 12 樓 1205 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
農業機械；紡織工業用機器；制食品用電動機械；包裝機；冶煉工業用機器
設備；鑄鐵機；金屬加工機械；制紐扣機；離心機；壓力閥（機器部件）；
壓縮機（機器）；機器軸；軸承（機器零件）；機器傳動帶 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

不適用 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303994255 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Panasonic Kabushiki Kaisha (Panasonic Corporation) 
1006, Oaza Kadoma, Kadoma-shi, Osaka 571-8501, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; industrial robots; powered exoskeleton 
suits; robotic machines for use in assisting users in lifting, 
loading and transporting of persons and goods; robotic machines for 
lifting; robotic machines for loading; robotic machines for use in 
construction; cargo handling machines; transporting machines; 
lifting machines; loading and unloading machines; construction 
machines; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods, all 
included in Class 7. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 N/A 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304011894 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

吳路加 
Rm 1708, Sau Yin Hse, Sau Mau Ping Est, Kln, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

吳路加 
Rm 1708, Sau Yin Hse, Sau Mau Ping Est, Kln, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 35, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); electric household appliances, namely electric 
kitchen machines and equipment including comminution equipment, 
stirring machines, pressing apparatus, cutting apparatus, electric 
motor tools as well as machines and equipment for preparation of 
beverages and/or dishes; dishwashers; electric machines and 
equipment for treatment of laundry and including washing machines, 
dry cleaning machines, spin driers, ironing machines; electric 
cleaning machines and apparatus, vacuum cleaners; printing 
machines; electrical cleaning appliance for domestic use; all 
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included in Class7. 
Class 9: 
Photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring and 
signaling apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers; cameras [photography]; cassette players; 
cleaning apparatus for sound recording discs; compact discs 
players; compact discs [audio-video]; compact discs [read-only 
memory]; computer game programs; computer keyboard; DVD players; 
ear plugs; facsimile machines; flashlights [photography]; 
headphones; head cleaning tapes [recording]; hands free kits for 
phones; mobile phones; mobile phones with data transmission 
function; video phones; smart phones; personal digital assistants 
(PDA); camera phones; accessories for the above goods, namely 
headsets, headsets with wireless transmission function, 
synchronization cables, cradles, batteries, AC adaptors, chargers, 
cases for mobile phones, cases for PDAs, memory cards, in-car 
chargers for mobile phones or PDAs, in-car holders for mobile 
phones or PDAs; tablet computers; slim computers; laptop computers; 
lasers, not for medical purposes; portable telephones; printers for 
use with computers; record players; remote control apparatus; 
stands for photographic apparatus; telephone apparatus; time 
recording apparatus; transformers [electricity]; video game 
cartridges; video telephones. 
Class 35: 
Retailing, wholesaling, distributorship and online sale of 
electrical and electronic appliances, domestic appliances, audio 
and visual apparatus and instruments, home apparatus and 
instruments, office automation apparatus and instruments, time 
counting and measuring instruments, lighting appliances and 
fixtures, electrical and electronic appliances for automobiles, 
machines and machine tools, apparatus for recording, storing, 
transmission and reproduction of sound, image, information and 
data, printed matter, small domestic utensils and containers, 
communications apparatus and instruments, calculating machines, 
computers, mobiles, telephone, cameras, photographic films, slides, 
video and video cassettes, photo albums, picture frames, posters 
and other goods relating to photography and cinematography, 
accessories and peripheral tools for the aforementioned goods; all 
included in Class 35. 
Class 37: 
Providing repair, installation and maintenance services of 
electrical and electronic appliances; all included in Class 37. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 05-01-2017 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304024070 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

徐慶 
江蘇省南通市崇川區 德民花苑 17 幢 502 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港騰駿秘書有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 27/F 18D 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
電梯（升降機）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 59/ 267 
 

類別 Class 8 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303616119 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JOOSIKHOISA STOUCH (STOUCH CO., LTD.) 
(Ujeon Bldg., Nonhyeon-dong) 4th Floor, 15, Nonhyeon-ro 149-gil, 
Gangnam-gu, Seoul 06040, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Nail buffers, electric or non-electric; Fingernail polishers, 
electric or non-electric; Nail files; Nail clippers; Nail nippers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303828024 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

林志文 
香港 長沙灣長裕街 11 號 定豐中心 16 樓 1612 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

林志文 
香港 長沙灣長裕街 11 號 定豐中心 16 樓 1612 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 8, 9, 11, 14, 15, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 32, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 8:  
手工具和器具（手動的）；刀、叉和勺餐具；隨身武器；剃刀。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303938482 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Franck Bleicher 
149 route des romains 67200 strasbourg France 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Dragon Law limited 
Room 14, Level 9, Core C, Cyberport 3, 100 Cyberport Road, Hong 
Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 11, 18, 21, 25, 38, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Hand tools and implements (hand-operated); hand tools, hand-
operated; cutlery; table forks; ladles; side arms; razors; 
instruments and tools for skinning animals; electric razors (hand 
instruments). 
Class 11: 
Cooking apparatus; refrigerating appliances and installations; 
freezers; coffee machines, electric; cookers; air purifying 
apparatus and machines; water purifying apparatus and machines; 
sterilizers; heater; steam producing apparatus (parts of machines); 
drying apparatus and installations; ventilation [air-conditioning] 
installations and apparatus; water distribution installations; 
apparatus for sanitary purposes; air conditioning apparatus; air 
conditioning installations; installations for conditioning air. 
Class 18: 
Leather; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas and parasols; canes; 
walking sticks; saddlery; pocket wallets; bags; vanity cases, not 
fitted; collars for animals; covers for animals; clothing for pets; 
animal skins; whips; purses; credit card cases [wallets]. 
Class 21: 
Utensils for household purposes; kitchen utensils; containers for 
household use; containers for kitchen use; material for brush-
making; porcelain ware; earthenware; crockery; bottles; dustbins; 
garbage cans; refuse bins; trash cans; glasses [receptacles]; 
tableware, other than knives, forks and spoons; cleaning 
instruments, hand-operated. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; footwear; headgear; shirts; clothing of leather; gants 
[habillement]; scarves; scarfs; hosiery; socks; underwear; 
underclothing; belts [clothing]; furs [clothing]; neckties; 
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slippers; beach shoes; ski boots; boots for sports. 
Class 38: 
Providing online forums; providing telecommunications connections 
to a global computer network; news agencies; wire service; rental 
of telecommunication equipment; teleconferencing services; 
videoconferencing services; electronic mail; rental of access time 
to global computer networks; telecommunications; information about 
telecommunication; communications by computer terminals; 
communications by fibre optic networks; radio communications; 
communications by telephone; providing user access to global 
computer networks; providing access to databases; electronic 
bulletin board services [telecommunications services]. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; amusements; 
education information; publication of books; film production, other 
than advertising films; organization of competitions [education or 
entertainment]; arranging and conducting of conferences; 
organization of exhibitions for cultural or educational purposes; 
publication of electronic books and journals on-line; sporting and 
cultural activities; entertainment information; vocational 
retraining; providing recreation facilities; lending libraries; 
rental of sound recordings; rental of radio and television sets; 
rental of show scenery; videotape editing; photography; arranging 
and conducting of colloquiums; arranging and conducting of 
congresses; booking of seats for shows; game services provided on-
line from a computer network; electronic desktop publishing. 
Class 43: 
Restaurants; temporary accommodation; bar services; food and drink 
catering; hotels; temporary accommodation reservations; day-
nurseries [crèches]; providing campground facilities; retirement 
homes; boarding for animals. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 63/ 267 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303956950 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Century Dragon Diecast Model Limited 
Unit 403-404, 4th Floor, Po Lung Centre, 11 Wang Chiu Road, Kowloon 
Bay, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Leung Kin & Co. 
9th Floor, Hang Seng Yuen Long Building, Nos. 91-93 Castle Peak 
Road, Yuen Long, New Territories, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 21, 28, 35, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Hand tools and implements (hand operated); cutlery; side arms; 
razors; all included in Class 8. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of precious metal 
or coated therewith); containers of common metal for household use 
for storage purposes; peelers (non-electric machines,hand operated 
kitchen utensil,other than knives); graters (household utensils); 
non-electric kitchen mixers; meat choppers (non-electric machines) 
for household use; cutting boards; molds (kitchen utensils); cake 
molds; dumpling molds (kitchen utensils); cookery molds; flour 
sifters, bottle openers; pepper mills (hand-operated and other than 
of precious metal); mills for domestic purposes and hand-operated; 
sieves; salad bowls; spatulas (kitchen utensils); strainers; trays 
for domestic purposes (not of precious metal); stretchers for 
clothing; tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons) not of 
precious metal; combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes); 
brush-making materials; articles for cleaning purposes; steelwool; 
unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass used in building); 
glassware, porcelain and earthenware not included in other 
classes.; all included in Class 21. 
Class 28: 
games, playthings and toys, including toy pistols, air pistols 
[toys], caps for toy pistols, toy vehicles, toy watches, toy 
scooters, models, scale model vehicles, radio-controlled toy 
vehicles, plush animals, teddy bears; parlor games; apparatus for 
electronic games other than those adapted for use with television 
receivers only; automatic games other than those adapted for use 
with television receivers only; backgammon games; games equipment, 
balloons, and beach balls; balls for games; soap bubbles [toys]; 
playing balls; flying discs [toys]; kites; kite reels; bats for 
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games; building blocks [toys]; building games; board games; playing 
cards; bingo cards; checkers games; draughts games; counter [discs] 
for games; chess games; chess boards; dolls and parts and 
accessories therefor, including doll's beds, doll's clothes, doll's 
feeding bottles, doll's houses and rooms; decoration for Christmas 
trees; gymnastic and sporting articles (included in Class 28), 
including clubs, gloves, bags and balls for golf, sports racquets, 
and fishing tackles; artificial fishing baits; baseball gloves; 
bar-bells; dumb-bells; stationary exercise bicycles; billiard 
balls; body-training apparatus; cosaques [toy fireworks]; fencing 
gauntlets; fencing masks; fencing weapons; floats for fishing; 
flippers for swimming; tables for indoor football; hunting game 
calls; gloves (baseball gloves); boxing gloves; fencing gloves; 
gloves for games; appliances for gymnastics; harpoon guns [sports 
articles]; ice skates; in-line roller skates; jigsaw puzzles; 
practical jokes [novelties]; kaleidoscopes; knee guards [sports 
articles]; mah-jong; marbles for games; toy masks; toy mobiles; 
paragliders; paintball guns [sporting apparatus]; ammunition for 
paintball guns [sporting apparatus]; guts for rackets; rackets; 
strings for rackets; rattles [playthings]; ski bindings; skittles 
[games]; spring boards [sporting articles]; swimming pools [play 
articles]; swings; table tennis and tables therefore; tennis ball 
throwing apparatus; parts and fittings of the aforementioned; all 
included in Class 28. 
Class 35: 
Administration of the business affairs of franchises; 
administration of the business affairs of retail stores; 
advertising agencies / publicity agencies; advertising by mail 
order; business advice in the running of establishments as 
franchises; advisory services for business management; business 
assistance in business management within the framework of a 
franchise contract;business assistance in franchised commercial 
business management; business assistance in product 
commercialization, within the framework of a franchise contract; 
business advertising services relating to franchising; business 
advice relating to franchising; business advisory services relating 
to product manufacturing; business appraisals; business assistance 
relating to the establishment of franchises; business auditing; 
business efficiency expert services; business information; business 
management advice relating to manufacturing business; business 
management advisory services relating to franchising; business 
management and organization consultancy; business management 
assistance; commercial administration of the licensing of the goods 
and services of others; commercial information and advice for 
consumers [consumer advice shop]; commercial or industrial 
management assistance; demonstration of goods; department store 
retail services connected with the sale of miniature die cast 
vehicles, household products, housewares, tablewares, toy car, 
scale model vehicles and toys, toiletries, machines for household 
use, hand tools, optical goods, domestic electrical and electronic 
goods; direct mail advertising; dissemination of advertising 
matter; import-export agencies; mail order retail services 
connected with miniature die cast vehicles, household products, 
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housewares, tablewares, toy car, scale model vehicles and toys, 
toiletries, machines for household use, hand tools, optical goods, 
domestic electrical and electronic goods; modelling for advertising 
or sales promotion; on-line advertising on a computer network; 
organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; 
organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising 
purposes;presentation of goods on communication media, for retail 
purposes; presentation of goods on communications media, for retail 
purposes; procurement services for others [purchasing goods and 
services for other businesses]; rental of advertising space; retail 
or wholesale services for miniature die cast vehicles, household 
products, housewares, tablewares, toy car, scale model vehicles and 
toys, toiletries, machines for household use, hand tools, optical 
goods, domestic electrical and electronic goods; retail services 
connected with the sale of miniature die cast vehicles, household 
products, housewares, tablewares, toy car, scale model vehicles and 
toys, toiletries, machines for household use, hand tools, optical 
goods, domestic electrical and electronic goods; retail services 
connected with the sale of furniture, miniature die cast vehicles, 
household products, housewares, tablewares, toy car, scale model 
vehicles and toys, toiletries, machines for household use, hand 
tools, optical goods, domestic electrical and electronic goods; 
retail store services in the field of clothing; sales promotion for 
others; shop window dressing; updating of advertising material; all 
included in class 35. 
Class 40: 
Assembly of products for others; contract manufacturing services; 
custom assembling of materials for others; custom manufacture of 
goods; custom manufacture of molds for use in industry; engraving; 
extruding of plastics; framing of works of art; laminating of 
plastic; manufacture of miniature die cast vehicles, household 
products, housewares, tablewares, toy car, scale model vehicles and 
toys, toiletries, machines for household use, hand tools, optical 
goods, domestic electrical and electronic goods to order and 
specification of others; material treatment information; metal 
casting; metal plating; metal treating; moulding of synthetic 
products; paper finishing; paper treating; pattern printing; 
photographic etching of household articles; printing; processing of 
plastics; refining services; services for the custom manufacturing 
of miniature die cast vehicles, household products, housewares, 
tablewares, toy car, scale model vehicles and toys, toiletries, 
machines for household use, hand tools, optical goods, domestic 
electrical and electronic goods; sub-assembly of components; 
treatment of finished products by means of moulding; treatment of 
materials for the manufacture of plastic goods; treatment of 
plastic materials to produce plastic mouldings; treatment of semi-
manufactured products by means of moulding; all included in class 
40. 
Class 42: 
Advisory services relating to product testing; authenticating works 
of art; calibration [measuring]; consultancy in the field of 
engineering; consultancy services relating to product engineering; 
consumer product design; consumer product safety testing and 
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consultation; design of industrial products; design of products; 
development of new products; engineering consultancy relating to 
manufacture; engineering services in the field of production of 
miniature die cast vehicles, household products, housewares, 
tablewares, toy car, scale model vehicles and toys, toiletries, 
machines for household use, hand tools, optical goods, domestic 
electrical and electronic goods; material testing; mechanical 
research; packaging design services; product analysis; product 
design and development; product design services; product design; 
product development for others; product development for household 
goods and for toys; provision of scientific information, advice and 
consultancy in relation to product engineering; provision of 
technical information relating to the manufacturing and engineering 
services in the field of production of miniature die cast vehicles, 
household products, housewares, tablewares, toy car, scale model 
vehicles and toys, toiletries, machines for household use, hand 
tools, optical goods, domestic electrical and electronic goods; 
quality control of manufactured goods; quality control of partly 
manufactured goods; quality control; research and development of 
new products for others; research and development of new products 
for third parties in the field of toys, housewares, hand tools and 
tablewares; research and development of new products; research in 
the field of mechanic engineering; technical advice and technical 
information relating to the manufacturing and engineering services 
in the field of production of miniature die cast vehicles, 
household products, housewares, tablewares, toy car, scale model 
vehicles and toys, toiletries, machines for household use, hand 
tools, optical goods, domestic electrical and electronic goods; 
technical consultancy relating to the manufacturing and engineering 
services in the field of production of miniature die cast vehicles, 
household products, housewares, tablewares, toy car, scale model 
vehicles and toys, toiletries, machines for household use, hand 
tools, optical goods, domestic electrical and electronic goods; 
technical project studies; technical research; technological 
services relating to manufacture; all including in class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301201328. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303987668 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour platinum gray as an element of 
marks "A" and "B" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TANAKA HOLDINGS Co., Ltd. 
7-3, Marunouchi 2-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-6422, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 14, 18, 21, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Hand tools and implements (hand-operated); cutlery; side arms; 
razors; tableware [knives, forks and spoons]. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; ingots 
of precious metals; jewelry boxes of precious metal; shoe ornaments 
of precious metal; personal ornaments, namely, earrings, necklaces, 
bracelets, pendants, medals, rings and medallions; unwrought and 
semi-wrought precious stones and their imitations; clocks and 
watches; trophies of precious metal; commemorative shields of 
precious metal; fancy keyrings of precious metals; works of art of 
precious metal. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; 
whips, harness and saddlery; purses and wallets; bags; business 
card cases; coin purses; leather and imitation leather bags. 
Class 21: 
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Household or kitchen utensils and containers; combs and sponges; 
brushes (except paintbrushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; tableware, other than knives, forks and 
spoons; vases; candle extinguishers; candlesticks; powder compacts; 
pepper pots; sugar bowls; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin holders; 
napkin rings; cabarets [trays]; toothpick holders. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; publicity services; administration of loyalty programs 
involving discounts or incentives; marketing research or analysis; 
providing information concerning commercial sales; business 
management and organization of franchises; agency services for 
sales of jewelry and precious metals; retail services or wholesale 
services including online retail and wholesale services for gold 
ingots shaped oval gold coin; retail services or wholesale services 
including online retail and wholesale services for cell phone 
straps; retail services or wholesale services including online 
retail and wholesale services for containers of paper for 
packaging; retail services or wholesale services including online 
retail and wholesale services for sake cups; retail services or 
wholesale services including online retail and wholesale services 
for spoons and forks; retail services or wholesale services 
including online retail and wholesale services for hand-held 
mirrors (a part of a dresser); retail services or wholesale 
services including online retail and wholesale services for 
sculptures of precious metal; retail services or wholesale services 
including online retail and wholesale services for ritual 
equipment; retail services or wholesale services including online 
retail and wholesale services for miniature carving attached to the 
end of straps; retail services or wholesale services including 
online retail and wholesale services for personal ornaments, 
namely, earrings, necklaces, bracelets, pendants, medals, rings and 
medallions; retail services or wholesale services including online 
retail and wholesale services for bags straps; retail services or 
wholesale services including online retail and wholesale services 
for Hina dolls and their accessories; retail services or wholesale 
services including online retail and wholesale services for 
miniature helmets for decoration and their accessories; retail 
services or wholesale services including online retail and 
wholesale services for bookmarkers; retail services or wholesale 
services including online retail and wholesale services for printed 
matter; retail services or wholesale services including online 
retail and wholesale services for paintings, calligraphic works and 
picture frames; retail services or wholesale services including 
online retail and wholesale services for works of art of precious 
metal; retail services or wholesale services including online 
retail and wholesale services for photographs and photograph 
stands; retail services or wholesale services including online 
retail and wholesale services for precious metals; retail services 
or wholesale services including online retail and wholesale 
services for golf implements; retail services or wholesale services 
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including online retail and wholesale services for ear picks. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303987677 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TANAKA HOLDINGS Co., Ltd. 
7-3, Marunouchi 2-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-6422, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 18, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Hand tools and implements (hand-operated); cutlery; side arms; 
razors; tableware [knives, forks and spoons]. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
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trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; 
whips, harness and saddlery; purses and wallets; bags; business 
card cases; coin purses; leather and imitation leather bags. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; combs and sponges; 
brushes (except paintbrushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; tableware, other than knives, forks and 
spoons; vases; candle extinguishers; candlesticks; powder compacts; 
pepper pots; sugar bowls; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin holders; 
napkin rings; cabarets [trays]; toothpick holders. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303999557 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"B"，申請人聲稱紅色為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

莊聲元 (CHONG SING YUEN) 
香港 柴灣利眾街 24 號 東貿廣場 15 樓 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

江炳滔律師事務所 
香港 灣仔告士打道 160 號 海外信託銀行大廈 19樓 B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 16 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 8: 
五金用切割刀(手工具) 
類別 16: 
辦公室用切割刀 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 9 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302853612 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

楊漢陽 
中國 福建省晉江市陳埭鎮 南下美村僑聲路 26 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

匯誠國際顧問有限公司 
香港 香港灣仔軒尼詩道 397 號東區商業大厦 1206 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 19, 20 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
電腦；防交通事故用穿戴式反射盤；信號鈴；發光或機械信號板；夜明或機
械信號標誌；信號哨子；浮標；電話機；揚聲器音箱；電線電池。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-12-2013 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302897551 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ICE LIGHT, INC. 
324 N. OAKHURST DRIVE, #102, BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA 90210, 
UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,  No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Flash light source device for taking still pictures, or for 
digital, video or high definition image capture; LED photography 
lights; flash-bulbs [photography]; filters [photography]; 
diaphragms [photography]; flashlights [photography]; darkroom lamps 
[photography]; cameras [photography]; optical lanterns; optical 
condensers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-02-2014 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303713779 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Pitney Bowes Inc. 
3001 Summer Street Stamford, CT 06926, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Software comprising of a graphical user interface inserting system, 
a production dashboard for productivity tracking and a data 
collection/reporting tool to drive productivity and efficiency 
improvements. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-10-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86/786,366 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714110 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
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Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; leading libraries; arranging and 
conducting concerts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714129 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; lending libraries; arranging and 
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conducting concerts. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714138 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
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phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; lending libraries; arranging and 
conducting concerts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714147 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
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Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; lending libraries; arranging and 
conducting concerts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714156 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
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Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; lending libraries; arranging and 
conducting concerts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714165 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; lending libraries; arranging and 
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conducting concerts. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714174 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
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phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; lending libraries; arranging and 
conducting concerts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714183 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
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Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; lending libraries; arranging and 
conducting concerts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303714192 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colour dark red as an element of marks "B" 
and "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Flagship Entertainment Group Hong Kong Limited(旗艦影業有限公司) 
2/F, Hongkong Offshore Centre, No. 28 Austin Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

King & Wood Mallesons 
13/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Compact discs - audio-video; cinematographic cameras; film exposed; 
videotapes; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; 
downloadable computer software applications; projection screens; 
projection equipment; screens (photography); eyeglasses; film-
cutting equipment; equipment for editing cinematographic film; cell 
phones; cinematographic film, X-ray films (exposed); and animated 
cartoons (exposed); computer software, recorded; multimedia 
computer software (downloadable); computer programs [programs], 
recorded; computer peripheral devices; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; electronic publications (downloadable); 
sound recording strips; video cassettes; sound recording carriers; 
magnetic tapes; sound recording discs; sound recording apparatus; 
amplifiers; optical apparatus and instruments; fluorescent screens; 
light(s) conducting filaments (optical fibers);  x-rays producing 
apparatus and installations, not for medical purposes; motion 
picture films;  cameras (photography); measuring apparatus; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; semi-conductors; 
integrated circuits; magnets; electric regulating devices; remote 
control apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Paper; printed publications; posters; magazines; flyers; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; placards of paper or 
cardboard; signboards of paper or cardboard; and photographs 
(printed). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publication of publicity texts; publicity; rental of 
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advertising time on communication media; production of advertising 
films; marketing; business management of performing artists; news-
clipping services; and sponsorship search. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; distribution of films; distributions of 
videotapes; movie studios; rental of motion pictures; film 
production; production of television programs; training; 
organization of shows (promotional services); providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); production of radio and 
television programs; production of shows; rental of videotapes; 
scriptwriting (other than for advertising purposes); videotape 
editing; videotaping; providing on-line videos (not downloadable); 
and providing on-line music (not downloadable); publication of 
electronic books and journals online; publications of text, other 
than publicity text; videotape film production; theatre 
productions; radio entertainment; television entertainment; rental 
of cine-films; rental of sound recordings; production of music; 
presentation of live performances; lending libraries; arranging and 
conducting concerts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303724362 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

瑞聲科技控股有限公司 
開曼群島 大開曼島 KY1-1111 哈欽斯道板球廣場 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
天線；麥克風；聲音傳送裝置；揚聲器喇叭；便攜式收錄機；耳塞機；光學
鏡頭；集成電路；傳感器；蓄電池。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303739339 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Ducati Motor Holding S.p.A. 
Via Cavalieri Ducati, 3, 40132 Bologna, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 12, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; Apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; Apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; Magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; Compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; Mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; Cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; Computer software; Fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
Clothing for protection against fire; Particle accelerators; 
Accumulators, electric; Batteries, electric, for vehicles; Adding 
machines; Aerometers; Electronic agendas; Stills for laboratory 
experiments; Alcoholmeters; Alidades; Altimeters; Loudspeakers; 
Ammeters; Retorts' stands; Calibrating rings; Anemometers; Anodes; 
Aerials; Anticathodes; Apertometers [optics]; High-frequency 
apparatus; Heat regulating apparatus; Apparatus to check franking; 
Chromatography apparatus for laboratory use; Diffraction apparatus 
[microscopy]; Apparatus for fermentation [laboratory apparatus]; 
Glass covered with an electrical conductor; Centering apparatus for 
photographic transparencies; Intercommunication apparatus; 
Ionization apparatus not for the treatment of air or water; 
Precision measuring apparatus; Navigation apparatus for vehicles 
[on-board computers]; Satellite navigational apparatus; Projection 
apparatus; Radiological apparatus for industrial purposes; Naval 
signalling apparatus; Remote control apparatus; Apparatus and 
installations for the production of X-rays, not for medical 
purposes; Sounding apparatus and machines; Chemistry apparatus and 
instruments; Apparatus and instruments for physics; Weighing 
apparatus and instruments; Surveying apparatus and instruments; 
Nautical apparatus and instruments; Optical apparatus and 
instruments; Apparatus and instruments for astronomy; Electric 
apparatus for commutation; Regulating apparatus, electric; 
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Measuring devices, electric; Monitoring apparatus, electric; 
Electro-dynamic apparatus for the remote control of railway points; 
Electro-dynamic apparatus for the remote control of signals; 
Heliographic apparatus; Blueprint apparatus; Cameras [photography]; 
Global Positioning System [GPS] apparatus; Juke boxes, musical; Air 
analysis apparatus; Drying apparatus for photographic prints; 
Amplifiers; Food analysis apparatus; Gas testing instruments; 
Testing apparatus not for medical purposes; Data processing 
apparatus; Enlarging apparatus [photography]; Audiovisual teaching 
apparatus; Diagnostic apparatus, not for medical purposes; 
Distillation apparatus for scientific purposes; Phototelegraphy 
apparatus; Speed measuring apparatus [photography]; Sound recording 
apparatus; Time recording apparatus; Distance recording apparatus; 
Breathing apparatus, except for artificial respiration; Sound 
reproduction apparatus; Railway traffic safety appliances; Sound 
transmitting apparatus; Glazing apparatus for photographic prints; 
Distance measuring apparatus; Appliances for measuring the 
thickness of leather; Apparatus for measuring the thickness of 
skins; Slide projectors; X-ray apparatus not for medical purposes; 
Chargers for electric batteries; Electric discharge tubes, other 
than for lighting; Oxygen transvasing apparatus; Radios; Vehicle 
radios; Breathing apparatus for underwater swimming; Teaching 
apparatus; Demagnetizing apparatus for magnetic tapes; Stereoscopic 
apparatus; Telephone apparatus; Distribution boxes [electricity]; 
Optical goods; Gauges; Containers for contact lenses; Spectacle 
cases; Eyeglass cases; Containers for microscope slides; Cases 
especially made for photographic apparatus and instruments; 
Actinometers; Fire engines; Shutter releases [photography]; Whistle 
alarms; Sound alarms; Anti-theft warning apparatus; Automatic 
indicators of low pressure in vehicle tires; Fire alarms; Spools 
[photography]; Rods for water diviners; Washing trays 
[photography]; Distribution consoles [electricity]; Barometers; 
Weighbridges; Fire beaters; Fire boats; Anode batteries; Batteries 
for lighting; Batteries, electric; Betatrons; Scales; Precision 
balances; Binoculars; Electromagnetic coils; Choking coils 
[impedance]; Coils, electric; Marking buoys; Signalling buoys; Bags 
adapted for laptops; Tone arms for record players; Encoded 
identification bracelets, magnetic; Directional compasses; Marine 
compasses; Decorative magnets; Calculating machines; Pocket 
calculators; Calipers; Screw-tapping gauges; Slide calipers; Shoes 
for protection against accidents, irradiation and fire; Socks, 
electrically heated; Juke boxes for computers; Decompression 
chambers; Darkrooms [photography]; Signal bells; Bells [warning 
devices]; Alarm bells, electric; Electric door bells; Push buttons 
for bells; Telescopes; Sighting telescopes for firearms; Petri 
dishes; Battery chargers; Identity cards, magnetic; Integrated 
circuit cards [smart cards]; Video game cartridges; Protective 
helmets; Protective helmets for sports; Riding helmets; Battery 
jars; Branch boxes [electricity]; Battery boxes; Switchboxes 
[electricity]; Surveying chains; Eyeglass chains; Cathodes; Fibre 
[fiber (Am.)] optic cables; Coaxial cables; Starter cables for 
motors; Cables, electric; Galvanic cells; Photovoltaic cells; 
Laboratory centrifuges; Radio pagers; USB flash drives; DNA chips; 
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Buzzers; Cyclotrons; Cinematographic film, exposed; Cinematographic 
cameras; Safety restraints, other than for vehicle seats and sports 
equipment; Cell phone straps; Life belts; Integrated circuits; 
Printed circuits; Hourglasses; Magnetic encoders; Couplings, 
electric; Collectors, electric; Road signs, luminous or mechanical; 
Acoustic couplers; Couplers [data processing equipment]; 
Commutators; Compact discs [audio-video]; Comparators; Compasses 
[measuring instruments]; Laptop computers; Notebook computers; 
Capacitors; Optical condensers; Electricity conduits; Acoustic 
conduits; Conductors, electric; Traffic cones; Connections for 
electric lines; Connectors [electricity]; Milage recorders for 
vehicles; Waling glasses; Revolution counters; Pedometers; Meters; 
Contacts, electric; Speed checking apparatus for vehicles; 
Converters, electric; Fire blankets; Covers for electric outlets; 
Eyeglass cords; Digital photo frames; Cupels [laboratory]; 
Chronographs [time recording apparatus]; Measuring spoons; 
Headphones; Sleeves for laptops; Densimeters; Densitometers; 
Diaphragms [acoustics]; Diaphragms [photography]; Slides 
[photography]; Dynamometers; Light-emitting diodes [LED]; Floppy 
disks; Phonograph records; Calculating disks; Disks, magnetic; 
Optical discs; Compact discs [read-only memory]; Reflecting discs 
for wear, for the prevention of traffic accidents; Animated 
cartoons; Anti-interference devices [electricity]; Cathodic anti-
corrosion apparatus; Steering apparatus, automatic, for vehicles; 
Protection devices against X-rays, not for medical purposes; 
Protection devices for personal use against accidents; Cleaning 
apparatus for phonograph records; Life saving apparatus and 
equipment; Electric apparatus for remote ignition; Apparatus for 
changing record player needles; Balancing apparatus; Apparatus for 
editing cinematographic film; Ticket dispensers; Dosimeters; 
Computers; Electrolysers; Transmitters of electronic signals; 
Transmitting sets [telecommunication]; Epidiascopes; Ergometers; 
Exposure meters [light meters]; Drying racks [photography]; Fire-
extinguishing apparatus; Electronic tags for goods; Temperature 
indicator labels, not for medical purposes; Downloadable image 
files; Downloadable music files; Plumb lines; Light conducting 
filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; Identification threads for 
electric wires; Copper wire, insulated; Wires, electric; Fuse wire; 
Magnetic wires; Telephone wires; Telegraph wires; Filters 
[photography]; Filters for respiratory masks; Filters for 
ultraviolet rays, for photography; Signalling whistles; Dog 
whistles; Flash-bulbs [photography]; Ovens for laboratory use; 
Photocopiers [photographic, electrostatic, thermic]; Photometers; 
Frequency meters; Fuses; Galena crystals [detectors]; 
Galvanometers; Gasometers [measuring instruments]; Knee-pads for 
workers; Record players; Bullet-proof waistcoats; Grids for 
batteries; Identification sheaths for electric wires; Sheaths for 
electric cables; Asbestos gloves for protection against accidents; 
Gloves for protection against X-rays for industrial purposes; 
Gloves for protection against accidents; Gloves for divers; 
Hydrometers; Hygrometers; Theft prevention installations, electric; 
Incubators for bacteria culture; Water level indicators; Quantity 
indicators; Temperature indicators; Petrol gauges; Clinometers; 
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Electric loss indicators; Speed indicators; Vacuum gauges; 
Armatures [electricity]; Asbestos clothing for protection against 
fire; Clothing for protection against accidents, irradiation and 
fire; Garments for protection against fire; Inductors 
[electricity]; Signs, luminous; Mechanical signs; Electric 
installations for the remote control of industrial operations; 
Interfaces for computers; Circuit closers; Switches, electric; 
Circuit breakers; Inverters [electricity]; Hands free kits for 
phones; Optical lamps; Darkroom lamps [photography]; Flashlights 
[photography]; Blinkers [signalling lights]; Fire hose nozzles; 
Magic lanterns; Signal lanterns; Lasers, not for medical purposes; 
Lactodensimeters; Contact lenses; Lens hoods; Magnifying glasses 
[optics]; Correcting lenses [optics]; Optical lenses; Spectacle 
lenses; Bar code readers; Compact disc players; Disk drives for 
computers; DVD players; Readers [data processing equipment]; 
Portable media players; Optical character readers; Limiters 
[electricity]; Ducts [electricity]; Spirit levels; Mercury levels; 
Surveyors' levels; Levels [instruments for determining the 
horizontal]; Traffic-light apparatus [signalling devices]; Money 
counting and sorting machines; Dictating machines; Invoicing 
machines; Weighing machines; Punched card machines for offices; 
Voting machines; Magnets; Video recorders; Cassette players; Wind 
socks for indicating wind direction; Crash test dummies; Junction 
sleeves for electric cables; Manometers; Protective masks; Divers' 
masks; Solderers' helmets; Respirators, other than for artificial 
respiration; Materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; 
Electronic pens [visual display units]; Coin-operated mechanisms 
for television sets; Mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
Mechanisms for counter-operated apparatus; Megaphones; Diaphragms 
for scientific apparatus; Computer memory devices; Dressmakers' 
measures; Rules [measuring instruments]; Metronomes; Microphones; 
Micrometers; Microprocessors; Microscopes; Microtomes; Time 
switches, automatic; Viewfinders, photographic; Measuring 
apparatus; Pressure measuring apparatus; Measures; Furniture 
especially made for laboratories; Modems; Monitors [computer 
hardware]; Monitors [computer programs]; Spectacle frames; Eyeglass 
frames; Terminals [electricity]; Mouse [data processing equipment]; 
Head cleaning tapes [recording]; Magnetic tapes; Sound recording 
strips; Videotapes; Objectives [lenses] [optics]; Lenses for 
astrophotography; Pince-nez; Anti-glare glasses; Sunglasses; 
Goggles for sports; Spectacles [optics]; Eyepieces; Ohmmeters; 
Holograms; Wavemeters; Time clocks [time recording devices]; 
Oscillographs; Octants; Step-up transformers; Shutters 
[photography]; Ozonisers [ozonators]; Rods [surveying instruments]; 
Meteorological balloons; Abacuses; Life jackets; Signalling panels, 
luminous or mechanical; Spark-guards; Lightning arresters; Asbestos 
screens for firemen; Parking meters; X-ray films, exposed; Films, 
exposed; Periscopes; Acid hydrometers; Acidimeters for batteries; 
Lactometers; Letter scales; Salinometers; Weights; Chips 
[integrated circuits]; Wafers for integrated circuits; Stands for 
photographic apparatus; Galvanic batteries; Solar batteries; 
Sounding leads; Plumb bobs; Pipettes; Pyrometers; Plates for 
batteries; Planimeters; Plotters; Wrist rests for use with 
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computers; Polarimeters; Fire pumps; Plugs, sockets and other 
contacts [electric connections]; Prisms [optics]; Computer programs 
[downloadable software]; Computer operating programs, recorded; 
Computer programmes [programs], recorded; Teeth protectors; Test 
tubes; Electronic publications, downloadable; Light-emitting 
electronic pointers; Control panels [electricity]; Switchboards; 
Distribution boards [electricity]; Radar apparatus; Current 
rectifiers; X-ray photographs, other than for medical purposes; 
Protractors [measuring instruments]; Electrified fences; Tape 
recorders; Cash registers; Pressure indicators; Voltage surge 
protectors; Speed regulators for record players; Voltage regulators 
for vehicles; Stage lighting regulators; Slide-rules; Carpenters' 
rules; Relays, electric; Rheostats; Resistances, electric; 
Respirators for filtering air; Nets for protection against 
accidents; Life nets; Screens for photoengraving; Audio- and video-
receivers; Telephone receivers; Reducers [electricity]; 
Refractometers; Refractors; Rulers [measuring instruments]; 
Personal stereos; Detectors; Smoke detectors; False coin detectors; 
Metal detectors for industrial or military purposes; Balances 
[steelyards]; Electrified rails for mounting spot lights; 
Saccharometers; Sounding lines; Jigs [measuring instruments]; Life 
buoys; Satellites for scientific purposes; Diving suits; Fire 
escapes; Marine depth finders; Scanners [data processing 
equipment]; Cabinets for loudspeakers; Junction boxes 
[electricity]; Printed circuit boards; Fluorescent screens; Screens 
[photography]; Workmen's protective face-shields; Projection 
screens; Radiology screens for industrial purposes; Signals, 
luminous or mechanical; Fog signals, non-explosive; Beacons, 
luminous; Hemline markers; Answering machines; Semi-conductors; 
Wire connectors [electricity]; Locks, electric; Sextants; 
Spherometers; Photographic racks; Simulators for the steering and 
control of vehicles; Sirens; Computer game software; Computer 
software, recorded; Logs [measuring instruments]; Sulphitometers; 
Sonars; Probes for scientific purposes; Sound locating instruments; 
Mirrors for inspecting work; Mirrors [optics]; Egg-candlers; 
Spectrograph apparatus; Spectroscopes; Peepholes [magnifying 
lenses] for doors; Automated teller machines [ATM]; Sprinkler 
systems for fire protection; Printers for use with computers; 
Radiotelephony sets; Radiotelegraphy sets; Stereoscopes; Retorts; 
Nose clips for divers and swimmers; Stroboscopes; Instruments 
containing eyepieces; Azimuth instruments; Alarms; Observation 
instruments; Boiler control instruments; Cosmographic instruments; 
Levelling instruments; Measuring instruments; Material testing 
instruments and machines; Mathematical instruments; Meteorological 
instruments; Cases fitted with dissecting instruments [microscopy]; 
Navigational instruments; Surveying instruments; Downloadable ring 
tones for mobile phones; Holders for electric coils; Sound 
recording carriers; Magnetic data media; Optical data media; 
Electronic notice boards; Tachometers; Film cutting apparatus; Ear 
plugs for divers; Mouse pads; Resuscitation mannequins [teaching 
apparatus]; Pressure indicator plugs for valves; Taximeters; 
Computer keyboards; Plane tables [surveying instruments]; Carriers 
for dark plates [photography]; Frames for photographic 
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transparencies; Teleprompters; Facsimile machines; Portable 
telephones; Telegraphs [apparatus]; Telemeters; Telerupters; 
Teleprinters; Television apparatus; Safety tarpaulins; Theodolites; 
Thermometers, not for medical purposes; Thermostats; Thermostats 
for vehicles; Encoded magnetic cards; Masts for wireless aerials; 
Totalizators; Electronic pocket translators; Transistors 
[electronic]; Transformers [electricity]; Transmitters 
[telecommunication]; Telephone transmitters; Transponders; Tripods 
for cameras; Vehicle breakdown warning triangles; Triodes; Horns 
for loudspeakers; Marking gauges [joinery]; X-ray tubes not for 
medical purposes; Speaking tubes; Capillary tubes; Pitot tubes; 
Neon signs; Fire hose; Protective suits for aviators; Central 
processing units [processors]; Magnetic tape units for computers; 
Computer peripheral devices; Urinometers; Vacuum tubes [radio]; 
Amplifying tubes; Solenoid valves [electromagnetic switches]; 
Thermionic tubes; Light dimmers [regulators], electric; 
Variometers; Laboratory trays; Verniers; Clothing especially made 
for laboratories; Graduated glassware; Optical glass; Camcorders; 
Video cassettes; Video screens; Video telephones; Viscosimeters; 
Anti-glare visors; Micrometer screws for optical instruments; 
Voltmeters; Walkie-talkies; Styli for record players; Life-saving 
rafts; Lighting ballasts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303746962 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JUNO, INC. 
C/O MEISTER SEELIG & FEIN LLP 125 PARK AVENUE, 7TH FLOOR, NEW YORK, 
NEW YORK 10017, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 39, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software and computer application software for 
coordinating transportation services, namely, software for the 
scheduling and dispatch of motorized vehicles. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications services, namely, routing calls and text 
messages to local third-party motorized vehicle dispatchers in the 
vicinity of the caller. 
Class 39: 
Providing a website featuring information regarding transportation 
services and bookings for transportation services; making 
transportation bookings and reservations for others by means of a 
website. 
Class 42: 
Providing temporary use of online non-downloadable software for 
providing transportation services, bookings for transportation 
services and dispatching motorized vehicles to customers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

21-10-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86794320 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303761299 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SOU, INC. 
4-20 Ofuka-cho, Kita-ku, Osaka-shi, Osaka, 530-0011 Japan, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HK PAT IP LIMITED 
UNIT 826, 8/F, OCEAN CENTRE, HARBOUR CITY, 5 CANTON ROAD, TST, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software. 
Class 35: 
Organization, arranging and conducting of auction via the Internet; 
providing information on the goods traded on auction; auctioneering 
(including recycled goods and used goods); advertising of goods; 
agencies or brokerage for arranging contracts for the purchase and 
sale of goods; business administration and management of shopping 
malls; providing information on the sale of goods including 
recycled goods or used goods; issuance, management and 
clearing/settlement of coupons or points for promoting the goods 
and services; accumulation, calculation, management and 
clearing/settlement of points for promoting the utilization of e-
commerce; providing information to used goods purchasing dealers on 
used goods selling applicants; providing information to used goods 
selling applicants on used goods purchasing dealers; business 
management analysis and guidance of franchisees based on a 
franchise system and business advice of franchisees based on a 
franchise system; retail services or wholesale services for bags 
and pouches; retail services or wholesale services for kitchen 
equipment, cleaning tools and washing utensils; retail services or 
wholesale services for paper and stationery; retail services or 
wholesale services for clocks, watches and spectacles [eyeglasses 
and goggles]; retail services or wholesale services for tobaccos 
and smokers' articles; retail services or wholesale services for 
semi-wrought precious stones and their imitations; retail services 
or wholesale services for precious metals; retail services or 
wholesale services for paintings and calligraphic works; retail 
services or wholesale services for works of art of porcelain, 
ceramic or glass; retail services or wholesale services for works 
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of art of metal; retail services or wholesale services for works of 
art of wood or plastic. 
Class 36: 
Purchase and sale of cash vouchers pursuant to the Antique Dealings 
Law; used goods appraisal; antique appraisal; art appraisal; 
precious stone appraisal; used automobiles appraisal. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-11-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2015-111144 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303787165 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Dovetail Ventures, LLC 
c/o Altman, Greenfield & Selvaggi, LLP, 200 Park Ave. South, 8th 
Floor, New York, New York 10003, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 12, 16, 18, 21, 24, 25, 29, 30, 33, 35, 41, 43, 44, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Cell phone covers; protective covers for tablet computers; magnets; 
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mousepads. 
Class 12: 
Line of luxury automobiles and related automobile accessories. 
Class 16: 
Printed materials, namely, photographs, pictures, photographic 
prints, posters, wall calendars, greeting-card sets, note books, 
autograph books, memo books, picture books, photo albums, art 
prints, art reproductions, decals, greeting cards, post cards, 
stationery, and note pads; writing instruments. 
Class 18: 
Tote bags; umbrellas; business-card cases; briefcases; handbags; 
wallets; luggage. 
Class 21: 
(A) Drinking glasses; wine glasses; cups; mugs; carafes; shot 
glasses; reusable water bottles sold empty; coasters.  (B) Pot 
holders; oven mitts. 
Class 24: 
Towels; beach towels; bath towels; hand towels; wash cloths; bath 
linen; handkerchiefs; bed linen; bedspreads; bed blankets; baby 
blankets; stadium blankets; curtains; shower curtains; table linen; 
place mats made of cloth; kitchen linens. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, namely, shirts, t-shirts, polo shirts, knit shirts, 
vests, jackets, swimming trunks, hats, baseball caps, aprons, 
sleepwear, beachwear, neckwear, socks, robes, and slippers. 
Class 29: 
Gourmet-food products, namely, fruit sauces, jarred fruits, 
cheeses, cheese spreads, jams, fruit preserves, processed nuts, 
candied and spiced nuts, dried fruit, tapenades, olive oil, canned 
truffles; gift baskets and gift boxes made from the aforesaid 
specialty gourmet-food products. 
Class 30: 
(A) Gourmet-food products, namely, biscuits and bread, muffins, 
pastries, teas and coffees; gift baskets and gift boxes made from 
the aforesaid specialty gourmet-food products. (B) Gourmet-food 
products, namely, honey; gift baskets and gift boxes made from the 
aforesaid specialty gourmet-food products. 
Class 33: 
Alcoholic beverages except beer. 
Class 35: 
Retail-store services and online retail-store services featuring 
luxury goods, namely, gourmet foods and beverages, kitchenware, 
dishware, beverageware, housewares, linens, clothing, furniture, 
books, magazines, paper goods and printed matter, stationery items, 
posters, computer accessories, writing instruments, toys and games; 
organization of events, exhibitions, fairs and shows for 
commercial, promotional and advertising purposes. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services, namely, entertainment comprising musical 
performances, dramatic performances and comedic performances by an 
actor; directing and producing films and stage productions; motion 
picture, film, and television production and distribution; 
publishing and distribution of books and magazines in the fields of 
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film, video, entertainment and education. 
Class 43: 
Hotel services and resort-lodging services; restaurant services; 
catering services; providing of food and beverage; bar and 
cocktail-lounge services. 
Class 44: 
Health-spa services for health and wellness of the body and spirit, 
namely, providing massage, facial and body-treatment services; 
cosmetic body-care services; beauty-salon services. 
Class 45: 
Personal-concierge services for others comprising making requested 
personal arrangements and reservations and providing customer-
specific information to meet individual needs. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-05-2016 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

26-04-2016 87015143 (for Class 9) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015145 (for Class 12) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015147 (for Class 16) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015149 (for Class 18) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015148 (for goods listed 

in (A) in Class 21) 
UNITED STATES 

26-04-2016 87015150 (for goods listed 
in (B) in Class 21 and 
goods in Class 24) 

UNITED STATES 

26-04-2016 87015151 (for Class 25) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015152 (for goods in 

Class 29 and goods listed 
in (B) in Class 30) 

UNITED STATES 

26-04-2016 87015154 (for goods listed 
in (A) in Class 30) 

UNITED STATES 

26-04-2016 87015156 (for Class 33) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015158 (for Class 35) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015161 (for Class 41) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015162 (for Class 43) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015163 (for Class 44) UNITED STATES 
26-04-2016 87015164 (for Class 45) UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303787543 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OXFORD NANOPORE TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED 
Edmund Cartwright House, 4 Robert Robinson Avenue, Oxford Science 
Park, Oxford OX4 4GA, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 5, 9, 10, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, supervision, life-saving 
and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments 
for biological, bacteriological, chemical, biochemical, DNA, RNA, 
protein, polynucleic acid and molecular analysis; portable 
apparatus and instruments for biological, bacteriological, 
chemical, biochemical, DNA, RNA, protein, polynucleic acid and 
molecular analysis; apparatus and instruments for use in DNA, RNA, 
protein and polynucleic acid sequencing; apparatus for the analysis 
of polynucleic acid sequences; apparatus and instruments for the 
analysis of nucleic and polynucleic acids; apparatus and 
instruments for the analysis of proteins; apparatus and instruments 
for analysis of genetic information, genomic information and 
proteomic information; apparatus and instruments for use in 
laboratory analysis; diagnostic and testing apparatus, not for 
medical purposes; monitoring apparatus and instruments; computer 
programs, computer hardware and data processing apparatus, all for 
the analysis and recordal of scientific data; portable computer 
hardware and data processing apparatus, all for the analysis and 
recordal of scientific data; computer peripheral devices; 
instruments and apparatus for the display of information obtained 
from scientific equipment; silicon chips; DNA chips; microarray 
chips; analyte detector chips; biosensor chips; empty cartridges 
for scientific research and scientific testing purposes; batteries; 
rechargeable batteries; chargers for batteries; computer docking 
stations; apparatus for connecting and charging portable digital 
electronic devices; testing apparatus incorporating chemical or 
biological reagents; chemical diagnostic reagents for scientific 
use; reaction units containing chemical or biological reagents; 
Nanopore sensing devices; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid 
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goods 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303814821 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colors tiffany blue, green and grey as 
elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Well In Technology Development Limited 
Unit 811, 8/F, New Kowloon Plaza, 38 Tai Kok Tsui Road, Kowloon, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ATL Law Offices 
16/F., China Hong Kong Tower, 8-12 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs; cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment, computers; 
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computer software; computer programs; computer programs (recorded); 
computer programs (downloadable); computer software supplied on the 
Internet; portable computer hardware, computer software and 
downloadable software for use in accessing information databases, 
performing personal computing applications in the fields of news, 
business, finance, current events, loans and the banking and 
lending industries, analyzing and reporting on international 
business and financial news; computer software for interactive, 
electronic communications about finance; computer software for 
interactive, electronic communication about loans; computer 
software for interactive, electronic communication about banking; 
electronically transmitted publications, reports, directories, 
reference materials, magazines and trade and professional books 
related to news, business, finance, current events, loans and 
banking; on-line electronic publications (downloadable from the 
Internet or computer network or a computer database); downloadable 
electronic publications in the nature of newspapers, magazines, 
periodicals, leaflets, catalogues, newsletters, directories and 
books; downloadable articles, columns or written or published 
articles contained and/or supplied in or by electronic media; blogs 
(downloadable journals); downloadable visual images, video, audio 
material, audio visual material, information, graphics, data and 
other information provided online, via the Internet or via other 
communication networks; computers, portable computers and computer 
programs for use in accessing information databases, personal 
computing applications, analyzing financial markets, and analyzing 
and reporting on international business and financial news; 
software for processing electronic payments; computer hardware and 
software for use in providing financial exchange services; computer 
programmes relating to finance, business information, stock 
exchange services, share prices, and transmission of data, messages 
and images by electronic devices; computer software for the 
creation, management, development, provision, design, editing and 
transmission and/or sharing of data, text, images, graphics, audio 
visual material including online, via the Internet or via other 
communication networks; computer software to enable connection to 
databases online, via the Internet or via other communication 
networks; computer software to enable searching of visual images, 
video material, audio visual material, information, graphics, data 
and other information online, via the Internet or via other 
communication networks; computer software for the collection and 
the distribution of visual images, data, video, audio material, 
audio visual material and information, including relating to 
business, finance, economics, education, entertainment, leisure, 
politics, news and current affairs; computer games software; CD-
ROMs, data storage media devices; bags adapted for computers, 
tablet computers, laptops. 
Class 42: 
cloud computing; computer rental; computer programming; computer 
software consultancy; computer software design; computer system 
analysis; computer system design; computer technology consultancy; 
computer virus protection services; consultancy in the design and 
development of computer hardware; conversion of data or documents 
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from physical to electronic media; creating and maintaining web 
sites for others; design and development of computer hardware and 
software; electronic data storage; hosting computer sites [web 
sites]; industrial analysis and research services; information 
technology [IT] consultancy; installation and maintenance of 
computer software; maintenance of computer software; monitoring of 
computer systems by remote access; off-site data backup; outsource 
service providers in the field of information technology; providing 
information on computer technology and programming via a web site; 
providing search engines for the internet; recovery of computer 
data; rental of computer software; rental of web servers; 
scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; server hosting; software as a service [SaaS]; 
updating of computer software; web site design consultancy. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303828024 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

林志文 
香港 長沙灣長裕街 11 號 定豐中心 16 樓 1612 室 
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

林志文 
香港 長沙灣長裕街 11 號 定豐中心 16 樓 1612 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 8, 9, 11, 14, 15, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 32, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、轉換、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303830661 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

urban Lab China Group LTD. 
Shop No.15. Blk B Wing Ning Bldg 511 Shun Ning Rd Kln. Hong Kong. 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ng Wai Lum 
Shop No.15, Blk B, Wing Ning Bldg. 511, Shun Ning Rd. Kln, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
眼鏡、眼鏡架，眼鏡櫃、眼鏡袋，眼鏡套、太陽鏡、近視鏡。 
類別 18: 
雨傘；陽傘；書包；卡片盒；背包；手提包；錢包；購物袋；公文包；手提
箱；皮革；皮革袋；旅行袋；背囊；斜袋；運動袋。 
類別 25: 
針織服裝；上衣；運動衫；拖鞋；套頭衫；內衣；大衣；鞋；運動鞋；梳織
服裝；男裝；女裝；Tee 恤衫; 恤衫；牛仔褲；長褲；短褲；外套；帽；棒
球帽；貨車帽。 
類別 35: 
為零售為目的通訊媒體上展示產品; 時裝店(零售服務)。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303834090 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KKVideo Limited 
Unit 1, 15/F, Millennium City 3, 370 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,  No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Credit and debit cards (encoded); Cards containing an integrated 
circuit chip; Magnetic striped cards; Smart cards [integrated 
circuit cards]; On-demand video box; Multimedia players; Stereo 
sound equipment; Television apparatus; Video recorders; Music 
downloaded from the Internet; Downloadable music files; Film 
downloaded from the Internet; Downloadable image files; Program for 
wireless communication devices; Computer software, recorded; 
Computer software applications, downloadable; Personal hand-held 
computers; Computer programs; Video game machines; Digital media 
streaming device. 
Class 38: 
Cable television broadcasting; Broadcasting of wireless TV; 
Television broadcast; Radio broadcasting; Communications by 
telephone; Cellular telephone communication; Telecommunication 
transmission of value-added network; Telecommunication connection 
on Internet; Telecommunication connection of global computer 
information networks; On-line information transmission; 
Communications by computer terminals; e-mail transmitting; Provide 
information transmission on electronic bulletin board; Electronic 
bulletin board services [telecommunications services]; Computer 
aided transmission of messages and images; Chat room information 
transmission; Providing internet chatrooms; Providing access to 
databases; Providing access services to online network data; 
Streaming transmission service; Telecommunication transmission; 
Transmission of greeting cards online; Transmission of digital 
files; Providing online forums; Internet television broadcast; 
Internet radio broadcasting; On-demand video services. 
Class 41: 
Book, magazine and periodical publishing service; Translation 
services; Theater services; Leisure and entertainment information; 
Provide TV program information; Provide radio program information; 
Online music service; Providing on-line music, not downloadable; 
Online film service; Providing on-line videos, not downloadable; 
Game services provided on-line from a computer network; 
Organisation of film festivals; Organize award ceremony; 
Organization of shows [impresario services]; Organize recreational 
sports and cultural activities; Film production; Film publishing; 
Production of film, video and disc; Production of television 
programmes; Screenplay writing; Screenplay adaption; Videotape 
editing; Dubbing; Subtitling; Entertainer services; Video recording 
and photography; News reporters services; Photographic reporting. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Nos. 301364986, 302411234 and 303579201 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303834883 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BEIJING ZHI XIAN TRADING CO., LTD. 
ROOM 1402, 14/F., BUILDING 2,  HUAPICHANG HUTONG, XICHENG DISTRICT, 
BEIJING, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 24, 25, 26, 28, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Programs for consumer video game apparatus; Electronic circuits, 
magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic 
tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and memory 
cards storing programs for consumer video game apparatus; Storage 
media storing programs for consumer video game apparatus; Programs 
for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical 
magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, 
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DVD-ROMs and memory cards storing programs for handheld game 
apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Storage media storing 
programs for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Programs for arcade video game machines; Electronic circuits, 
magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic 
tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and memory 
cards storing programs for arcade video game machines; Storage 
media storing programs for arcade video game machines; Downloadable 
computer programs; Game programs for computer; Computer programs; 
Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical 
magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, 
DVD-ROMs and storage media storing programs for computers; Portable 
computers; Computers; Monitors for computer; Portable terminals for 
displaying electronic publications; Keyboards for computers; Stylus 
pens for computers; Electronic machines, apparatus and their parts; 
Flash memory cards; Memory modules; Optical discs[blank], magnetic 
discs[blank], compact discs[blank], and magnetic cards[blank]; Game 
programs for cellular phones; Cellular phones; Cellular phone 
straps; Parts and accessories for cellular phones; Digital cameras; 
Video cameras; DVD players; DVD recorders; Audio players; Audio 
recorders; Portable apparatus for recording and reproduction of 
music; Portable apparatus for recording and reproduction of video; 
Apparatus for recording and reproduction of video; Monitors for 
television receiver; Television receivers [TV sets] and television 
transmitters; Television tuners; Telecommunication machines and 
apparatus; Pedometers; Measuring or testing machines and 
instruments; Batteries and cells; Rechargeable batteries; 
Downloadable or installable programs and additional data for 
consumer video game apparatus; Downloadable or installable programs 
and additional data for arcade video game machines; Downloadable or 
installable programs and additional data for handheld game 
apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Downloadable or installable 
programs and additional data for computers; Metronomes; Electronic 
circuits and CD-ROMs recorded with automatic performance programs 
for electronic musical instruments; Recorded compact discs; 
Phonograph records; Downloadable music files; Exposed 
cinematographic films; Exposed slide films; Slide film mounts; 
Downloadable image files; Recorded video discs and video tapes; 
Electronic publications; Photographic machines and apparatus; 
Cinematographic machines and apparatus; Optical machines and 
apparatus; screen saver programs; floppy disks; semiconductor 
memories; magnetic disk recording and reproducing apparatus; 
optical disk recording and reproducing apparatus; battery adapters; 
disk drives; programming apparatus and display apparatus, all for 
use with computers; programs for amusement apparatus and pinball 
machines, all being coin-operated or counter-operated and programs 
for the aforesaid game sets, games, machines and apparatus, all 
recorded on memory cartridges, magnetic tapes, magnetic disks, 
optical disks, optical-magnetic disks, integrated circuit cards, 
microchips, electronic circuits and cassettes for use therewith; 
facsimile transmission apparatus; voice frequency transmission 
apparatus; sound and video records, compact discs, mini discs; 
sound and video recording and reproducing apparatus and 
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instruments; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; AC 
adapters for consumer video game apparatus; Rechargeable batteries 
for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; AC adapters for 
handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Rechargeable 
batteries for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 16: 
Printed-matter, magazines, newspaper, books, catalogues, pamphlets; 
paper; paper containers; stationery; labels; calligraphy books and 
paintings; hygienic napkins of paper; table clothes of paper; 
towels of paper; paper napkins; flags of paper; handkerchiefs of 
paper; photographs; garbage bags of paper and of plastic; pastes 
and adhesives for office and household purposes; duplicators; 
punches (office requisites) for marking; household film for 
wrapping foodstuffs; patterns for dressmaking and/or patterns for 
making clothes; tailors' chalk; paper crafts materials; photograph 
stands; addressing machines; printers' reglets; inking ribbons for 
printers; printers' type; electric staplers for office use; 
obliterating stamps; drawing instruments and/or drawing materials; 
painters' brushes; typewriters; paper shredders for office use; 
sealing wax; franking machines for office use; rotary duplicators; 
parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 
16. 
Class 24: 
Woven fabrics; knitted fabrics; felt and non-woven textile fabrics; 
oilcloth; gummed waterproof cloth; vinyl coated cloth; rubberized 
cloth; leather cloth; filtering materials of textile; personal 
articles of woven textile [not for wear]; table napkins of textile; 
dish cloths; mosquito nets; bedsheets; quilts; futon and quilts 
cases [linen]; futon ticks [unstuffed futon]; pillowcases [pillow 
slips]; blankets; seat covers of textile; wall hangings of textile; 
curtains; shower curtains; table cloths [not of paper]; draperies 
[thick drop curtains]; toilet seat covers of textile; shrouds 
[sheets for wrapping corpses]; shrouds for dressing a corpse for 
funeral [Kyokatabira kimono]; Japanese cloth screens with black-
and-white stripes [Kuroshiro-maku]; Japanese cloth screens with 
red-and-white stripes [Kohaku-maku]; labels of cloth; billiard 
cloth [baize]; banners and flags [not of paper]; all included in 
Class 24. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, outerwear, innerwear, coats, sweaters, shirts, underwear 
and/or underclothing, nightwear, swimsuits (bath suits), and 
bathing caps; socks and stockings; gloves; neckties; mufflers; hats 
and caps; braces (suspenders), waistbands; belts; footwear; shoes, 
boots, inner soles, and sandals; sportswear and footwear for 
sports, clothing and footwear for gymnastics; all included in Class 
25. 
Class 26: 
Shuttles for making fishing nets; hosiery loom needles; needles; 
eyelets for clothing; tapes [semi-finished]; ribbons; knitted 
raschel lace fabrics; embroidery lace fabrics; tufts and tassels 
[semi-finished]; braids; knitting needles; sewing boxes; 
dressmakers' impressing blades; sewing thimbles; pin and needle 
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cushions; needle cases [not of precious metal]; armbands; insignias 
for wear [not of precious metal]; badges for wear [not of precious 
metal]; buckles for clothing [clothing buckles]; brooches for 
clothing; special sash clips for obi [obi-dome]; bonnet pins [not 
of precious metal]; ornamental stickers for front jackets; 
brassards; hair ornaments; buttons; artificial flowers; false 
beards; false moustaches; hair curlers [non-electric]; shoe 
ornaments [not of precious metal]; shoe eyelets; shoe laces; metal 
fasteners for shoes and boots; all included in Class 26. 
Class 28: 
Consumer video game apparatus; Controllers and joysticks for 
consumer video game apparatus; Protective films for liquid crystal 
displays for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; 
Keyboards for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; Stylus 
pens for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; Earphones 
for consumer video game apparatus; Microphones for consumer video 
game apparatus; Monitors for consumer video game apparatus; 
Charging stands for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; 
Protective cases for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; 
Storage cases for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; 
Parts and accessories for consumer video game apparatus; Arcade 
video game machines; Controllers and joysticks for arcade video 
game machines; Monitors for arcade video game machines; Parts and 
accessories for arcade video game machines; Card game toys and 
their accessories; Handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Controllers and joysticks for handheld game apparatus 
with liquid crystal displays; Protective films for liquid crystal 
displays for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Keyboards for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Earphones for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Microphones for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Monitors for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Charging stands for handheld game apparatus with liquid 
crystal displays; Stylus pens for handheld game apparatus with 
liquid crystal displays; Protective cases for handheld game 
apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Storage cases for handheld 
game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Parts and accessories 
for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Toys; 
Amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement parks (other 
than arcade video game machines); Toys for domestic pets; Dolls; Go 
games; Japanese playing cards [Utagaruta]; Japanese chess [Shogi 
games]; Card games and their accessories; Dice; Japanese dice games 
[Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Chinese checkers; Chess games; Checkers 
[checker sets]; Conjuring apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; 
Japanese playing cards [Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; Game machines and 
apparatus; Billiard equipment; Sports equipment; Fishing tackle; 
video game machines; self-contained electronic tabletop game 
apparatus having a cathode ray tube display or a liquid crystal 
display apparatus; controllers and joy sticks for the aforesaid 
goods; amusement apparatus and pinball machines, all being coin-
operated or counter-operated; toys and dolls incorporating a key 
holder; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all 
included in Class 28. 
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Class 30: 
Coffee; cocoa; coffee beans; tea; sugar (honey malt syrup); 
sandwiches; pizzas; boxed lunches; confectionery; bread and buns; 
curry mixes; all included in Class 30. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303834919 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BEIJING ZHI XIAN TRADING CO., LTD. 
ROOM 1402, 14/F., BUILDING 2,  HUAPICHANG HUTONG, XICHENG DISTRICT, 
BEIJING, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 24, 25, 26, 28, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Programs for consumer video game apparatus; Electronic circuits, 
magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic 
tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and memory 
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cards storing programs for consumer video game apparatus; Storage 
media storing programs for consumer video game apparatus; Programs 
for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical 
magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, 
DVD-ROMs and memory cards storing programs for handheld game 
apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Storage media storing 
programs for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Programs for arcade video game machines; Electronic circuits, 
magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic 
tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and memory 
cards storing programs for arcade video game machines; Storage 
media storing programs for arcade video game machines; Downloadable 
computer programs; Game programs for computer; Computer programs; 
Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical 
magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, 
DVD-ROMs and storage media storing programs for computers; Portable 
computers; Computers; Monitors for computer; Portable terminals for 
displaying electronic publications; Keyboards for computers; Stylus 
pens for computers; Electronic machines, apparatus and their parts; 
Flash memory cards; Memory modules; Optical discs[blank], magnetic 
discs[blank], compact discs[blank], and magnetic cards[blank]; Game 
programs for cellular phones; Cellular phones; Cellular phone 
straps; Parts and accessories for cellular phones; Digital cameras; 
Video cameras; DVD players; DVD recorders; Audio players; Audio 
recorders; Portable apparatus for recording and reproduction of 
music; Portable apparatus for recording and reproduction of video; 
Apparatus for recording and reproduction of video; Monitors for 
television receiver; Television receivers [TV sets] and television 
transmitters; Television tuners; Telecommunication machines and 
apparatus; Pedometers; Measuring or testing machines and 
instruments; Batteries and cells; Rechargeable batteries; 
Downloadable or installable programs and additional data for 
consumer video game apparatus; Downloadable or installable programs 
and additional data for arcade video game machines; Downloadable or 
installable programs and additional data for handheld game 
apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Downloadable or installable 
programs and additional data for computers; Metronomes; Electronic 
circuits and CD-ROMs recorded with automatic performance programs 
for electronic musical instruments; Recorded compact discs; 
Phonograph records; Downloadable music files; Exposed 
cinematographic films; Exposed slide films; Slide film mounts; 
Downloadable image files; Recorded video discs and video tapes; 
Electronic publications; Photographic machines and apparatus; 
Cinematographic machines and apparatus; Optical machines and 
apparatus; screen saver programs; floppy disks; semiconductor 
memories; magnetic disk recording and reproducing apparatus; 
optical disk recording and reproducing apparatus; battery adapters; 
disk drives; programming apparatus and display apparatus, all for 
use with computers; programs for amusement apparatus and pinball 
machines, all being coin-operated or counter-operated and programs 
for the aforesaid game sets, games, machines and apparatus, all 
recorded on memory cartridges, magnetic tapes, magnetic disks, 
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optical disks, optical-magnetic disks, integrated circuit cards, 
microchips, electronic circuits and cassettes for use therewith; 
facsimile transmission apparatus; voice frequency transmission 
apparatus; sound and video records, compact discs, mini discs; 
sound and video recording and reproducing apparatus and 
instruments; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; AC 
adapters for consumer video game apparatus; Rechargeable batteries 
for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; AC adapters for 
handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Rechargeable 
batteries for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 16: 
Printed-matter, magazines, newspaper, books, catalogues, pamphlets; 
paper; paper containers; stationery; labels; calligraphy books and 
paintings; hygienic napkins of paper; table clothes of paper; 
towels of paper; paper napkins; flags of paper; handkerchiefs of 
paper; photographs; garbage bags of paper and of plastic; pastes 
and adhesives for office and household purposes; duplicators; 
punches (office requisites) for marking; household film for 
wrapping foodstuffs; patterns for dressmaking and/or patterns for 
making clothes; tailors' chalk; paper crafts materials; photograph 
stands; addressing machines; printers' reglets; inking ribbons for 
printers; printers' type; electric staplers for office use; 
obliterating stamps; drawing instruments and/or drawing materials; 
painters' brushes; typewriters; paper shredders for office use; 
sealing wax; franking machines for office use; rotary duplicators; 
parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 
16. 
Class 24: 
Woven fabrics; knitted fabrics; felt and non-woven textile fabrics; 
oilcloth; gummed waterproof cloth; vinyl coated cloth; rubberized 
cloth; leather cloth; filtering materials of textile; personal 
articles of woven textile [not for wear]; table napkins of textile; 
dish cloths; mosquito nets; bedsheets; quilts; futon and quilts 
cases [linen]; futon ticks [unstuffed futon]; pillowcases [pillow 
slips]; blankets; seat covers of textile; wall hangings of textile; 
curtains; shower curtains; table cloths [not of paper]; draperies 
[thick drop curtains]; toilet seat covers of textile; shrouds 
[sheets for wrapping corpses]; shrouds for dressing a corpse for 
funeral [Kyokatabira kimono]; Japanese cloth screens with black-
and-white stripes [Kuroshiro-maku]; Japanese cloth screens with 
red-and-white stripes [Kohaku-maku]; labels of cloth; billiard 
cloth [baize]; banners and flags [not of paper]; all included in 
Class 24. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, outerwear, innerwear, coats, sweaters, shirts, underwear 
and/or underclothing, nightwear, swimsuits (bath suits), and 
bathing caps; socks and stockings; gloves; neckties; mufflers; hats 
and caps; braces (suspenders), waistbands; belts; footwear; shoes, 
boots, inner soles, and sandals; sportswear and footwear for 
sports, clothing and footwear for gymnastics; all included in Class 
25. 
Class 26: 
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Shuttles for making fishing nets; hosiery loom needles; needles; 
eyelets for clothing; tapes [semi-finished]; ribbons; knitted 
raschel lace fabrics; embroidery lace fabrics; tufts and tassels 
[semi-finished]; braids; knitting needles; sewing boxes; 
dressmakers' impressing blades; sewing thimbles; pin and needle 
cushions; needle cases [not of precious metal]; armbands; insignias 
for wear [not of precious metal]; badges for wear [not of precious 
metal]; buckles for clothing [clothing buckles]; brooches for 
clothing; special sash clips for obi [obi-dome]; bonnet pins [not 
of precious metal]; ornamental stickers for front jackets; 
brassards; hair ornaments; buttons; artificial flowers; false 
beards; false moustaches; hair curlers [non-electric]; shoe 
ornaments [not of precious metal]; shoe eyelets; shoe laces; metal 
fasteners for shoes and boots; all included in Class 26. 
Class 28: 
Consumer video game apparatus; Controllers and joysticks for 
consumer video game apparatus; Protective films for liquid crystal 
displays for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; 
Keyboards for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; Stylus 
pens for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; Earphones 
for consumer video game apparatus; Microphones for consumer video 
game apparatus; Monitors for consumer video game apparatus; 
Charging stands for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; 
Protective cases for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; 
Storage cases for controllers for consumer video game apparatus; 
Parts and accessories for consumer video game apparatus; Arcade 
video game machines; Controllers and joysticks for arcade video 
game machines; Monitors for arcade video game machines; Parts and 
accessories for arcade video game machines; Card game toys and 
their accessories; Handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Controllers and joysticks for handheld game apparatus 
with liquid crystal displays; Protective films for liquid crystal 
displays for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Keyboards for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Earphones for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Microphones for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Monitors for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Charging stands for handheld game apparatus with liquid 
crystal displays; Stylus pens for handheld game apparatus with 
liquid crystal displays; Protective cases for handheld game 
apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Storage cases for handheld 
game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Parts and accessories 
for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Toys; 
Amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement parks (other 
than arcade video game machines); Toys for domestic pets; Dolls; Go 
games; Japanese playing cards [Utagaruta]; Japanese chess [Shogi 
games]; Card games and their accessories; Dice; Japanese dice games 
[Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Chinese checkers; Chess games; Checkers 
[checker sets]; Conjuring apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; 
Japanese playing cards [Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; Game machines and 
apparatus; Billiard equipment; Sports equipment; Fishing tackle; 
video game machines; self-contained electronic tabletop game 
apparatus having a cathode ray tube display or a liquid crystal 
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display apparatus; controllers and joy sticks for the aforesaid 
goods; amusement apparatus and pinball machines, all being coin-
operated or counter-operated; toys and dolls incorporating a key 
holder; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all 
included in Class 28. 
Class 30: 
Coffee; cocoa; coffee beans; tea; sugar (honey malt syrup); 
sandwiches; pizzas; boxed lunches; confectionery; bread and buns; 
curry mixes; all included in Class 30. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   
 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303844404 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Markit North America, Inc. 
620, 8th Avenue 35th Floor, New York, NY 10018, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware and firmware; computer software (including 
software downloadable from the Internet); data processing 
equipment; computer programming apparatus; application programming 
apparatus; computer software and applications for use in processing 
financial and banking information and data; checking (supervision); 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; calculating 
machines; data processing equipment and computers; computer 
software development tools; electronic publications; downloadable 
electronic information; computer hardware and computer software for 
database management, computer programs; computer software and 
publications in electronic form supplied on-line from databases, 
from facilities provided on a global computer network or the 
Internet; interactive computer software; apparatus for searching 
(computer search engine software) electronic information from a 
global computer network or the Internet;  parts and fittings  for  
all the aforesaid  goods. 
Class 35: 
Business information; business investigations; commercial 
information; economic forecasting; business research; business 
statistical information services; database management services for 
business; data collection, compilation, handling, management; data 
processing and verification; data retrieval; dissemination of 
business and commercial information; dissemination of data relating 
to business; information, consultancy and advisory services 
relating to the aforesaid services. 
Class 36: 
Collection, collation, pooling and processing of financial 
information and data; provision of financial and banking services, 
financial information and computerised financial data services; 
provision of financial information and data relating to credit 
pricing, credit market pricing, financial instrument price 
discrepancy, price discrepancy, individual and sector credit curve 
construction, credit curves; information and data relating to 
financial instrument prices, price comparisons of financial 
instruments, collateral valuation; provision of financial 
information and data for use in relation to risk management and 
trading, to credit risk management and trading, price comparison of 
financial instruments and credit risk models; provision of 
financial information and data relating to regulatory and economic 
capital modelling and management; real estate affairs; financial 
and banking information and data services; providing information 
and analysis regarding financial markets, fiscal assessments and 
stock exchange quotations; facilitating, processing and completing 
transactions for and trades of syndicated loans; providing 
financial information via the Internet in the field of syndicated 
loans; providing an on-line computer database in the field of 
syndicated loans and trading of syndicated loans; all the aforesaid 
services provided from a global computer network on the Internet; 
information, consultancy and advisory services relating to the 
aforesaid services. 
Class 38: 
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Communication of information by electronic means; providing user 
access to a global computer network; provision of access to 
electronic messaging systems; communication facilities for the 
interchange of data by electronic means; provision of communication 
services for the provision of electronic data display, data 
exchange services, file transfer; electronic transmission of data, 
images and messages; providing access time to computer data files 
(i.e. on the Internet) and other computerized sources of 
information; leasing access to computer databases; information, 
consultancy and advisory services relating to the aforesaid 
services. 
Class 41: 
Financial and banking news reporting services; news reporting 
services; information, consultancy and advisory services relating 
to the aforesaid services; editing and final editing of on-line 
publications. 
Class 42: 
Computer consultancy regarding automation of business and financial 
systems; computer programming; web hosting; designing Internet 
sites, as well as parts of Internet sites; designing financial 
Internet applications; graphic design, also in connection with 
Internet sites; maintenance and updating of websites and on-line 
publications; computer automation services in connection with the 
provision of on-line information; technical consultancy in the 
field of digital media; technical consultancy in the field of 
technical presentation, namely presentation of updates and product 
information in the field of financial data and information; 
updating, maintaining, managing and further developing of computer 
programmes and websites; computer programming; computer rental; 
computer software design; updating of computer software; rental of 
computer software; data analysis; information, consultancy and 
advisory services relating to the aforesaid services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303847492 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Suddora LLC 
6380 Valley View Blvd Ste 422, Las Vegas, Nevada 89118, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

LONGTENG ENTERPRISE CONSULTATION MANAGEMENT LIMITED 
UNIT B, 10/F LEE MAY BUILDING 788-790 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electrical apparatus; Athletic equipment, namely, mouth guards; 
Football helmets; Mouth guards for athletic use; Mouth guards for 
sports; Sports equipment for boxing and martial arts, namely, 
protective helmets; Sports eyewear; Sports glasses; Sports helmets; 
Sports training eyeglasses; Athletic equipment, namely, mouth 
guards; Athletic equipment, namely, mouth guards; Cloth helmet 
pinnies for use in sporting events specially fitted for helmets; 
Goggles for sports; Golf club swing aids, namely, target laser and 
lights; GPS tracking device to be worn on the wrist of an athlete 
during endurance events; Head guards for rugby training purposes; 
Karate head guards; Mouth guards for athletic use; Mouth guards for 
sports; Mouth guards for athletic use; Protective sports helmet 
accessories that attach to the helmets, namely, mouth guards, ear 
pads, throat protectors, chin straps, face masks, jaw pads and eye 
shields; Protective helmets for sports; Protective helmets for 
boxing; Protective sports helmet accessories that attach to the 
helmets, namely, mouth guards, ear pads, throat protectors, chin 
straps, face masks, jaw pads and eye shields; Safety flag for water 
sports; Scuba diving masks; Scuba goggles; Sports equipment for 
boxing and martial arts, namely, protective helmets, Athletic 
equipment, namely, mouth guards; Football helmets; Mouth guards for 
athletic use; Mouth guards for sports; Sports equipment for boxing 
and martial arts, namely, protective helmets; Sports eyewear; 
Sports glasses; Sports helmets; Sports training eyeglasses; 
Athletic equipment, namely, mouth guards; Athletic equipment, 
namely, mouth guards; Cloth helmet pinnies for use in sporting 
events specially fitted for helmets; Goggles for sports; Golf club 
swing aids, namely, target laser and lights; GPS tracking device to 
be worn on the wrist of an athlete during endurance events; Head 
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guards for rugby training purposes; Karate head guards; Mouth 
guards for athletic use; Mouth guards for sports; Mouth guards for 
athletic use; Protective sports helmet accessories that attach to 
the helmets, namely, mouth guards, ear pads, throat protectors, 
chin straps, face masks, jaw pads and eye shields; Protective 
helmets for sports; Protective helmets for boxing; Protective 
sports helmet accessories that attach to the helmets, namely, mouth 
guards, ear pads, throat protectors, chin straps, face masks, jaw 
pads and eye shields; Safety flag for water sports; Scuba diving 
masks; Scuba goggles; Sports equipment for boxing and martial arts, 
namely, protective helmets 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303887669 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

拉薩經濟技術開發區聞天下投資有限公司 
中國內地 西藏自治區拉薩市 金珠西路 158 號世通陽光新城 2幢 4單元 5樓
2號 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 中港知識產權有限公司 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 12, 28, 36, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
可下載的影像文件；已錄製的計算機程序；放映設備； 攝影器具包；視頻顯
示屏；眼鏡；測量器械和儀器；光學品；集成電路；自動定時開關；視頻顯
示屏；遙控裝置；智能手錶（數據處理）；便攜式媒體播放器；導航儀器； 
智能眼鏡（數據處理）；智能手錶（數據處理）；穿戴式行動追蹤器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303897299AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hong Kong Ta Kung Wen Wei Media Group Limited 
3/F Kodak Hse 2, 39 Healthy Street East, North Point, HONG KONG 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Global Intellectual Property Company Limited 
Unit 2205, 22/F Sino Plaza, 255-257 Gloucester Road, Causeway Bay, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
scientific, photographic, cinematographic, optical, checking 
(supervision), teaching apparatus and instruments; mechanisms for 
coin-operated apparatus; calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers; electronic publications downloadable from 
the Internet; encoded cards; magnetic carriers; peripheral 
apparatus; computer hardware; computer software; software 
downloadable from the Internet; all included in class 9. 
Class 16: 
calendars, bookmarks, posters, postcards, cards and coasters of 
paper; Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not 
included in other classes; printed matter and/or publications; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; adhesives for 
stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; paint 
brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except furniture); 
instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); plastic 
materials for packaging (not included in other classes); printers' 
type; printing blocks; magazines; newspaper; newsletter; journals; 
periodical publications; posters; diaries; calendars; writing 
instruments; all included in class 16. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; news reporters services; providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable from the Internet); audio 
and video entertainment services provided online from a computer 
database or the Internet; online educational information services; 
online information services relating to music and entertainment; 
online information services relating to education and 
entertainment; photographic reporting; electronic desktop 
publishing; electronic games services provided by means of the 
Internet; publication of books, newspapers, newsletters, magazines, 
journals and periodicals; publication of texts (other than 
publicity text); electronic publication of books, newspapers, 
newsletters, magazines, journals or periodicals; provision of news 
and information relating to education, entertainment, recreational, 
sporting and/or cultural activities; organization of education, 
sport, entertainment competition; presentation of live 
performances; all included in class 41 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-09-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303897307AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hong Kong Ta Kung Wen Wei Media Group Limited 
3/F Kodak Hse 2, 39 Healthy Street East, North Point, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Global Intellectual Property Company Limited 
Unit 2205, 22/F Sino Plaza, 255-257 Gloucester Road, Causeway Bay, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
scientific, photographic, cinematographic, optical, checking 
(supervision), teaching apparatus and instruments; mechanisms for 
coin-operated apparatus; calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers; electronic publications downloadable from 
the Internet; encoded cards; magnetic carriers; peripheral 
apparatus; computer hardware; computer software; software 
downloadable from the Internet; all included in class 9. 
Class 16: 
calendars, bookmarks, posters, postcards, cards and coasters of 
paper; Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not 
included in other classes; printed matter and/or publications; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; adhesives for 
stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; paint 
brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except furniture); 
instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); plastic 
materials for packaging (not included in other classes); printers' 
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type; printing blocks; magazines; newspaper; newsletter; journals; 
periodical publications; posters; diaries; calendars; writing 
instruments; all included in class 16. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; news reporters services; providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable from the Internet); audio 
and video entertainment services provided online from a computer 
database or the Internet; online educational information services; 
online information services relating to music and entertainment; 
online information services relating to education and 
entertainment; photographic reporting; electronic desktop 
publishing; electronic games services provided by means of the 
Internet; publication of books, newspapers, newsletters, magazines, 
journals and periodicals; publication of texts (other than 
publicity text); electronic publication of books, newspapers, 
newsletters, magazines, journals or periodicals; provision of news 
and information relating to education, entertainment, recreational, 
sporting and/or cultural activities; organization of education, 
sport, entertainment competition; presentation of live 
performances; all included in class 41 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303901608 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 127/ 267 
 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WARNER BROS. ENTERTAINMENT INC. 
4000 WARNER BOULEVARD, BURBANK, CALIFORNIA 91522, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, weighing, measuring, signalling, 
checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, 
transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus; photographic, cinematographic, 
optical apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; computers; 
computer software; motion picture films featuring comedy, drama, 
action, adventure and/or animation, and motion picture films for 
broadcast on television featuring comedy, drama, action, adventure 
and/or animation; audio video discs, and digital versatile discs 
featuring music, comedy, drama, action, adventure, and/or 
animation; stereo headphones; batteries; cordless telephones; CD 
players; CD ROM computer game discs; telephone and/or radio pagers; 
compact disc players; radios; mouse pads; eyeglasses, sunglasses 
and cases therefore; game equipment (computer software or hardware) 
sold as a unit for playing a parlor-type computer game; 
downloadable software for use in playing online computer games, 
downloadable computer game software; computer software, namely, 
downloadable computer software for streaming of downloadable, on-
demand, audiovisual content on the Internet and to televisions and 
mobile electronic devices; computer game software for use on mobile 
and cellular phones; video and computer game programs; video game 
cartridges; computer and video games which are designed for 
hardware platforms, namely, game consoles and personal computers; 
computer game software for gaming machines including slot machines; 
computer software or firmware for games of chance on any 
computerized platform, including dedicated gaming consoles, video 
based slot machines, reel based slot machines and video lottery 
terminals; CD-ROM and digital versatile computer game discs and 
computer programs, namely, software linking digitized video and 
audio media to a global computer information network; downloadable 
audio-visual media content in the field of entertainment featuring 
animated motion pictures, television series, comedies, and dramas; 
computer software, namely, computer software for streaming audio-
visual media content via the Internet, computer software for 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 128/ 267 
 

streaming and storing audio-visual media content, downloadable 
audio and video players for media content with multimedia and 
interactive functions; computer programs for accessing, browsing 
and searching online databases, software that enables users to play 
and program entertainment-related audio, video, text and multi-
media content; computer application software for streaming and 
storing audio-visual media content; computer application software 
for streaming audio-visual media content via the Internet; 
downloadable computer software for streaming audio-visual media 
content via the Internet; downloadable computer software for 
streaming and storing audio-visual media content; downloadable 
publications in the nature of books featuring characters from 
animated, action adventure, comedy and/or drama features, comic 
books, children's books, strategy guides, magazines featuring 
characters from animated, action adventure, comedy and/or drama 
features, coloring books, children's activity books and magazines 
in the field of entertainment; cellular telephone accessories, 
namely hands-free accessories, cellular telephone covers and 
cellular telephone face covers; encoded magnetic cards, namely, 
phone cards, credit cards, cash cards, debit cards and magnetic key 
cards; and decorative magnets. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; providing on-line facilities for real-time 
interaction with other computer users concerning topics of general 
interest; providing on-line chatrooms and electronic bulletin 
boards for transmission of messages among users; electronic 
transmission and streaming of digital media content for others via 
global and local computer networks and via mobile telephones, 
smartphones and other mobile communications devices; streaming of 
audio and video material on the Internet and via mobile telephones, 
smartphones and other mobile communications devices; transmission 
of downloadable audio-visual media content in the nature of full-
length, partial-length, and clips from motion pictures, television 
programming, and videos; video-on-demand transmission services, 
enabling users of mobile telephones, smartphones and other mobile 
communications devices to communicate with each other; 
telecommunications services; chat room services; portal services 
(telecommunication); e-mail services; providing user access to the 
Internet; radio and television broadcasting featuring comedy, 
drama, action, adventure and/or animation. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; entertainment services, namely, providing 
online video games, providing online computer games, providing 
temporary use of non-downloadable video games; providing an 
interactive website featuring audiovisual content, namely, non-
downloadable films and movies via a video-on-demand service, and 
featuring non-downloadable blogs, program guides, information, 
news, recaps, and reviews; all of the foregoing in the field of 
international video entertainment; production of video and computer 
game software; entertainment services in the nature of live-action, 
comedy, drama, animated, and reality television series; production 
of live-action, comedy, drama, animated and reality television 
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series; distribution and display of live-action, comedy, drama and 
animated motion picture theatrical films; production of live-
action, comedy, drama and animated motion picture theatrical films; 
theatrical performances both animated and live action; Internet 
services providing information via an electronic global computer 
network in the field of entertainment relating specifically to 
games, music, movies, and television; providing a web site 
featuring film clips, photographs and other multimedia materials; 
providing news about current events and entertainment, and 
information related to education and cultural events, via a global 
computer network; and providing information for and actual 
entertainment via an electronic global communications network in 
the nature of live-action, comedy, drama and animated programs and 
production of live-action, comedy, drama and animated motion 
picture films for distribution via a global computer network; 
providing a computer game that may be accessed by a 
telecommunications network; and electronic publishing services, 
namely, publication of text and graphic works of others on-line 
featuring articles, novelizations, scripts, comic books, strategy 
guides, photographs and visual materials; non-downloadable 
publications in the nature of books featuring characters from 
animated, action adventure, comedy and/or drama features, comic 
books, children's books, strategy guides, magazines featuring 
characters from animated, action adventure, comedy and/or drama 
features, coloring books, children's activity books and magazines 
in the field of entertainment; amusement parks services; amusement 
park rides; live or pre-recorded shows and/or movies; entertainment 
and/or recreation information; entertainment club services; 
electronic game(s) services provided via a global computer network; 
providing of casino and gaming facilities; entertainment services 
in the nature of multiplex cinema and theater development, film 
exhibition, film distribution and marketing services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303905767 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Anaqua, Inc. 
745 Boylston Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02116, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ROUSE LEGAL 
18/F., Golden Centre, 188 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
(A) Computer software for use to search, update and extract data in 
the field of intellectual property management and legal services; 
electronic publications recorded on computer media and CD-ROM and 
downloadable electronic publications, namely, reports and manuals, 
in the field of intellectual property management and legal 
services; computer operating systems; CD-ROM drives and writers; 
data processors and computers for use to record, store, project, 
display, transmit and reproduce data information; computer; 
telecommunications apparatus, namely, fax machines, telephones, and 
switches, for use to connect to computer databases and global 
computer information networks; audio-visual teaching apparatus, 
namely, movie projectors, slide projectors, and photographic 
projectors; computer software to facilitate development and 
evaluation of new technologies and commercialization of products; 
computer software platforms for the creation, management, 
reporting, and monitoring of performance of business negotiations, 
funding, licensing and purchasing agreements; computer software for 
the analysis of information and data relating to intellectual 
property;  (B) scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, 
cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking 
(supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; compact discs, 
DVDs and other digital recording media; calculating machines, data 
processing equipment, computers; computer software; computer 
hardware; downloadable electronic publications; telecommunications 
apparatus and instruments; audio-visual teaching apparatus. 
Class 35: 
(A) Providing on-line business information in the field of 
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intellectual property management and legal services; business 
consulting services in the field of corporate compliance with law 
and regulations and intellectual property management and legal 
services; advertising agency services; computerized on-line retail 
store services featuring record management tools for account 
auditing; business accounting; conducting business marketing 
consulting, marketing studies and business research; tax 
consultation; auctioneering; business management and consultation; 
secretarial and clerical services; personnel placement and 
recruitment services;  (B) business administration; office 
functions; providing on-line business information; computer data 
management; computer data processing services; computer data 
recording services; data search (for third parties) in computer 
files. 
Class 38: 
(A) Leasing access time to an on-line computer database in the 
field of intellectual property management and legal services. 
Class 41: 
(A) Language translation services, all provided via global computer 
information networks. 
Class 42: 
(A) Database development services and computer engineering 
services; web page design and development services for others; 
computer software design for others; computer programming for 
others; maintenance of computer software; updating of computer 
software for server for a global computer network; product research 
and development services for others; graphic art design;  computer 
services in relation to provision of on-line interactive databases 
featuring information relating to the analysis, evaluation and 
creation of patents and intellectual property assets; computer 
services in relation to the provision of information and guidance 
in relation to patents and intellectual property assets; computer 
services in relation to the provision of a web site featuring 
information about patents and patent applications, trademarks and 
trademark applications and renewals;  (B) scientific and 
technological services and research and design relating thereto; 
industrial analysis and research services; design and development 
of computer hardware and software; computer services; on-line 
computer services. 
Class 45: 
(A) Information services, namely, providing current and historical 
data related to patents and intellectual property assets; legal 
services, including legal research, representation, assistance, 
analysis, information and consultancy, in particular in the field 
of intellectual property; licensing of intellectual property 
management software; providing on-line information in the field of 
intellectual property management namely, providing current and 
historical data related to patents; intellectual property 
consultation services in the nature of legal brand protection and 
intellectual property licensing services; legal services; legal 
research services; expert witness services in the field of 
intellectual property management and legal services;  (B) legal 
services; licensing of computer software [legal services]. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-03-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86942331 (for goods and services listed in (A)) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303910437 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MEERA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
Room 301, Kam On Building 176A Queen's Road Central, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Able Consultancy Services Limited 
Room 403, 4/F Lap Fai Building 8 Pottinger Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Computers; Data processing apparatus; Computer memory devices; 
Computer keyboards; Bar code readers; Computer operating programs, 
recorded; Computer peripheral devices; Computer software, recorded; 
Interfaces for computers; Monitors [computer hardware]; Monitors 
[computer programs]; Mouse [computer peripheral]; Printers for use 
with computers; Central processing units [processors]; Readers 
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[data processing equipment]; Scanners [data processing equipment]; 
Disk drives for computers; Notebook computers; Computer software 
embedded on portable phones and/or portable Computers that allows 
users to play and download electronic games, listen to and download 
ring tones and music, and view and download screen savers and 
wallpapers; Mouse pads; Laptop computers; Keyboard covers; Weighing 
machines; Weighing apparatus and instruments; Antennas; Telephone 
receivers; Transmitters of electronic signals; Transmitting sets 
[telecommunication]; Intercommunication apparatus; Wireless 
telephone sets; Telephone sets; Telephone transmitters; Video 
telephones; Portable telephones; Hands free kits for phones; Cell 
phone straps; Cabinets for loudspeakers; Loudspeakers; Sound 
recording apparatus; Audio- and video-receivers; Microphones; Sound 
reproduction apparatus; Television apparatus; Camcorders; Personal 
stereos; Headphones; Portable media players; Cameras [photography]; 
Optical goods; Cables, electric; Wires, electric; Coaxial cables; 
Fibre [fiber (Am.)] optic cables; Amplifiers; Cameras for CCTV 
(closed circuit television); Sockets, plugs and other contacts 
[electric connections]; Touch panels; USB cables; Inverters 
[electricity]; Voltage surge protectors; Light-emitting diodes 
[LED]; Alarms; Sound alarms; Fire alarms; Alarm bells, electric; 
Theft prevention installations, electric; Anti-theft warning 
apparatus; Chargers for electric batteries; Batteries, electric; 
Solar batteries; Video screens; All included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303914460 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ACTILITY 
4 rue Ampère 22300 LANNION, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

PLASSERAUD IP LIMITED 
Rm 607 Yen Sheng Centre 64 Hoi Yuen Rd., Kwun Tong, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for the remote connecting to computers, to 
computer networks or to connected objects; data processing 
apparatus and equipment; computers; computer peripheral devices; 
software; software usable in chips, in integrated circuits and in 
microcircuits for smart cards; smartphones; software for 
connectivity; software and applications for the Internet of 
objects; recorded computer operating programs; computer programs 
and operating systems for smart card readers; encoding and micro-
programming systems; integrated circuits; printed circuits; micro-
circuits; microprocessors; electronic smart cards; cards with 
integrated circuits; cards with micro-circuits; smart cards or 
cards with microprocessors; magnetic cards including for 
identification; electronic cards; remote payment cards; electronic 
cash cards; readers (data processing equipment); cards readers; 
devices for the access control to data processing apparatus and 
equipment; identification and authentication devices for 
apparatuses and data processing equipment; apparatus and equipment 
for the enabling of access, of identification and of authentication 
to telephone network; telephone apparatus; programs and circuits 
for decryption and for encryption; decoders; transponders; computer 
program (downloadable software) enabling the communications between 
computer terminals; sensors and switches for telecommunication 
apparatus; radios. 
Class 35: 
Commercial business management; business administration; business 
organization consulting and business management consulting; 
administration and commercial management; business services 
relating to sponsorship; business appraisal; economic forecasting; 
surveys and opinion polling; statistical information; advertising; 
on-line advertising on a computer network; organization of 
exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; arranging 
newspaper, magazines and newsletters subscription; services of 
subscription to telecommunications services for others; 
administration; direct mail advertising (tracts, brochures, printed 
matter, samples); personnel recruitment; personnel management 
consultancy; employment agencies; management of computer files; 
reproduction of documents; organization and collection of data in a 
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central file; optimization of traffic for of websites; public 
relations; audits of businesses (business analysis); commercial 
intermediation services; services of capture and of processing of 
computer data; marketing. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications, namely transmission of information accessible 
by all telecommunication means; secured data transmission services; 
mobile telecommunication network services; communications by 
computer terminals; services of communications between computer 
terminals for the automation and the management of equipment; 
communications by telephones, by television, by radio; transmission 
and reception of information by teleprinters, by Internet, by 
satellite, by cable, by radio frequencies, and by all means of 
communication; transmission of coded messages and images; data 
transmission services notably transmission of packages of 
information and of images; messaging and electronic computer mail 
services; sending and transmission of telegrams;  exchange of 
computerized documents;  electronic exchanges of information; 
services of transmission of response onto a electronic interactive 
on-line service onto a telecommunication network; dissemination of 
information by electronic means, for the worldwide communication or 
private or reserved access networks; downloading (transmission) of 
data, images and of messages assisted by computer; providing access 
to a global computer network; providing access to databases; 
providing access to search engines; services of electronic mail on 
a telecommunication network; rental of telecommunication apparatus 
and installations; technical consultations and advice in the field 
of telecommunications; broadcasting and reception of data, of 
signals, of images and of information treated by computer or by 
telecommunication apparatuses. 
Class 42: 
Development (design), installation, maintenance, updating or rental 
of software.; development (designing), installation, maintenance, 
updating of applications and of computer networks for the internet 
of objects; engineering services; services of technical assistance 
in the field of telecommunications, of connectivity and of data-
processing; designing (development) of computer systems including 
smart cards or microprocessor cards and telecommunication systems; 
designing and setting in production (programming) of interactive 
services onto mobile terminal, except laptops computers; technical 
services of creation, of maintenance and of designing of websites; 
design and development of computers and of computer software; 
consultancy in the field of computers; duplication of computer 
programs; computer programming services; conversion of data and of 
computer programs (other than physical conversion); conversion of 
documents from a physical support towards an electronic support; 
consultation in the field of connectivity and of Internet of 
objects; research and development of new products; technical 
research; services of study (engineers' works), of customization 
(programming) and of setting in production (programming) of 
software; computer services rendered for the purpose of monitoring, 
emitting and receiving data, signals, images and computer-treated 
information about telecommunications; consulting in information 
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systems; consultancy services relating to analysis of information 
systems and of data-processing technologies; consultancy relating 
to the designing of systems and of computer networks; software as a 
service[Saas]; processing of signals, of images and of information 
treated by computer or by telecommunication apparatus (engineers' 
works); technical consultancy relating to the functioning of 
telecommunication networks; computer programming and computer 
software design; rental of computers and of computer software; 
development of software for operations on secured network; 
designing of software for the treatment of digital signals; 
services for the designing of software for processing electronic 
data. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

03-05-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

164269480 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

FRANCE 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303916215 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vertiv Co. 
1050 Dearborn Dr., Columbus, Ohio 43085, UNITED STATES 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 11, 37, 40, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Alarm panels; amplifiers; automatic transfer switches; electrical 
switchboards; batteries; battery and uninterruptible electrical 
power supply monitoring systems, namely microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and test the status of 
battery backup and uninterruptible electrical power supply systems; 
battery backup power systems; battery chargers; battery racks; 
computer hardware and peripherals for remote access and control of 
computers; computer hardware and peripherals, namely, Keyboard 
Video Mouse and serial console switches; condensers; capacitors; 
controllers for power supplies; cooling devices for computer 
hardware and telecommunication equipment; computer hardware and 
software for data center infrastructure configuration and 
management; data center and computer room management systems 
comprised primarily of uninterruptible power supplies, electronic 
controller for controlling air conditioning and temperature, air 
flow sensors, software for monitoring data center and computer room 
infrastructure equipment, and also containing a cooling system 
comprised primarily of air cooling apparatus, cooling evaporators, 
air conditioning units, electric fans, water cooling towers and 
associated electronic fan controls, air conditioning controls and 
power controllers, cabinets specially adapted for computer hardware 
equipment, and racks, curtains, doors and containment panels for 
use with computer systems, all sold together as a unit; data center 
monitoring and control systems, namely, microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and control electrical and 
electronic equipment, and environmental conditions in a data 
center, telecommunication center, computer room or electronic 
equipment room environment; electric control switches; electric 
power converters; electric power monitoring and control systems, 
namely, microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status and control electrical power systems, power transfer 
switches, electric load banks, electric power distribution units, 
battery systems and uninterruptible electrical power supply 
systems; electrical power control systems, namely, paralleling 
switchgears; electrical power distribution units; electrical power 
load banks; electrical power transfer switches; electronic controls 
for server racks and data center cooling units; enclosures, 
cabinets, shelters and racks for computer servers and electrical 
and electronic equipment; fan trays for cooling of 
telecommunication devices; fire pump controllers; heat regulating 
apparatus; climate control and cooling systems for telecom and 
datacom equipment; inverters; lighting ballasts; lighting controls; 
microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor and 
control cooling and air handler units for data centers and other 
computer and telecommunications equipment applications; monitors 
for fire pumps; power conditioners; power conditioning equipment; 
power conversion devices; power converters; power distribution 
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units; power dividers; power supplies; power switches; rectifiers; 
regulating apparatus, electric; regulators for phase shifting of 
communication signal regulators for phase shifting of electronic 
signals; remote electrical power control switches; remote 
controllers for power supplies; server rack monitoring systems, 
namely microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status of electronic and electrical equipment in a server rack; 
server racks; server racks comprising integrated cooling units; 
signaling panels, luminous or mechanical; software for data center 
infrastructure configuration and management; testing apparatus not 
for medical purposes, namely, testing apparatus for batteries; 
transfer switches; transformers; uninterruptible electrical power 
supplies; voltage regulators; voltage surge protectors; voltage 
surge suppressors; voltmeters. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-04-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86972777 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303916224 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vertiv Co. 
1050 Dearborn Dr., Columbus, Ohio 43085, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 11, 37, 40, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Alarm panels; amplifiers; automatic transfer switches; electrical 
switchboards; batteries; battery and uninterruptible electrical 
power supply monitoring systems, namely microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and test the status of 
battery backup and uninterruptible electrical power supply systems; 
battery backup power systems; battery chargers; battery racks; 
computer hardware and peripherals for remote access and control of 
computers; computer hardware and peripherals, namely, Keyboard 
Video Mouse and serial console switches; condensers; capacitors; 
controllers for power supplies; cooling devices for computer 
hardware and telecommunication equipment; computer hardware and 
software for data center infrastructure configuration and 
management; data center and computer room management systems 
comprised primarily of uninterruptible power supplies, electronic 
controller for controlling air conditioning and temperature, air 
flow sensors, software for monitoring data center and computer room 
infrastructure equipment, and also containing a cooling system 
comprised primarily of air cooling apparatus, cooling evaporators, 
air conditioning units, electric fans, water cooling towers and 
associated electronic fan controls, air conditioning controls and 
power controllers, cabinets specially adapted for computer hardware 
equipment, and racks, curtains, doors and containment panels for 
use with computer systems, all sold together as a unit; data center 
monitoring and control systems, namely, microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and control electrical and 
electronic equipment, and environmental conditions in a data 
center, telecommunication center, computer room or electronic 
equipment room environment; electric control switches; electric 
power converters; electric power monitoring and control systems, 
namely, microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status and control electrical power systems, power transfer 
switches, electric load banks, electric power distribution units, 
battery systems and uninterruptible electrical power supply 
systems; electrical power control systems, namely, paralleling 
switchgears; electrical power distribution units; electrical power 
load banks; electrical power transfer switches; electronic controls 
for server racks and data center cooling units; enclosures, 
cabinets, shelters and racks for computer servers and electrical 
and electronic equipment; fan trays for cooling of 
telecommunication devices; fire pump controllers; heat regulating 
apparatus; climate control and cooling systems for telecom and 
datacom equipment; inverters; lighting ballasts; lighting controls; 
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microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor and 
control cooling and air handler units for data centers and other 
computer and telecommunications equipment applications; monitors 
for fire pumps; power conditioners; power conditioning equipment; 
power conversion devices; power converters; power distribution 
units; power dividers; power supplies; power switches; rectifiers; 
regulating apparatus, electric; regulators for phase shifting of 
communication signal regulators for phase shifting of electronic 
signals; remote electrical power control switches; remote 
controllers for power supplies; server rack monitoring systems, 
namely microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status of electronic and electrical equipment in a server rack; 
server racks; server racks comprising integrated cooling units; 
signaling panels, luminous or mechanical; software for data center 
infrastructure configuration and management; testing apparatus not 
for medical purposes, namely, testing apparatus for batteries; 
transfer switches; transformers; uninterruptible electrical power 
supplies; voltage regulators; voltage surge protectors; voltage 
surge suppressors; voltmeters. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

11-04-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86971730 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303919041 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： No 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Vertiv Co. 
1050 Dearborn Dr., Columbus, Ohio 43085, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 11, 37, 40, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Alarm panels; amplifiers; automatic transfer switches; electrical 
switchboards; batteries; battery and uninterruptible electrical 
power supply monitoring systems, namely microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and test the status of 
battery backup and uninterruptible electrical power supply systems; 
battery backup power systems; battery chargers; battery racks; 
computer hardware and peripherals for remote access and control of 
computers; computer hardware and peripherals, namely, Keyboard 
Video Mouse and serial console switches; condensers; capacitors; 
controllers for power supplies; cooling devices for computer 
hardware and telecommunication equipment; computer hardware and 
software for data center infrastructure configuration and 
management; data center and computer room management systems 
comprised primarily of uninterruptible power supplies, electronic 
controller for controlling air conditioning and temperature, air 
flow sensors, software for monitoring data center and computer room 
infrastructure equipment, and also containing a cooling system 
comprised primarily of air cooling apparatus, cooling evaporators, 
air conditioning units, electric fans, water cooling towers and 
associated electronic fan controls, air conditioning controls and 
power controllers, cabinets specially adapted for computer hardware 
equipment, and racks, curtains, doors and containment panels for 
use with computer systems, all sold together as a unit; data center 
monitoring and control systems, namely, microprocessor based 
hardware and software used to monitor and control electrical and 
electronic equipment, and environmental conditions in a data 
center, telecommunication center, computer room or electronic 
equipment room environment; electric control switches; electric 
power converters; electric power monitoring and control systems, 
namely, microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status and control electrical power systems, power transfer 
switches, electric load banks, electric power distribution units, 
battery systems and uninterruptible electrical power supply 
systems; electrical power control systems, namely, paralleling 
switchgears; electrical power distribution units; electrical power 
load banks; electrical power transfer switches; electronic controls 
for server racks and data center cooling units; enclosures, 
cabinets, shelters and racks for computer servers and electrical 
and electronic equipment; fan trays for cooling of 
telecommunication devices; fire pump controllers; heat regulating 
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apparatus; climate control and cooling systems for telecom and 
datacom equipment; inverters; lighting ballasts; lighting controls; 
microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor and 
control cooling and air handler units for data centers and other 
computer and telecommunications equipment applications; monitors 
for fire pumps; power conditioners; power conditioning equipment; 
power conversion devices; power converters; power distribution 
units; power dividers; power supplies; power switches; rectifiers; 
regulating apparatus, electric; regulators for phase shifting of 
communication signal regulators for phase shifting of electronic 
signals; remote electrical power control switches; remote 
controllers for power supplies; server rack monitoring systems, 
namely microprocessor based hardware and software used to monitor 
the status of electronic and electrical equipment in a server rack; 
server racks; server racks comprising integrated cooling units; 
signaling panels, luminous or mechanical; software for data center 
infrastructure configuration and management; testing apparatus not 
for medical purposes, namely, testing apparatus for batteries; 
transfer switches; transformers; uninterruptible electrical power 
supplies; voltage regulators; voltage surge protectors; voltage 
surge suppressors; voltmeters. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-09-2016 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

04-04-2016 86963808 (for Classes 6, 9 
and 11) 

UNITED STATES 

04-04-2016 86963818 (for Classes 37, 
40, 41 and 42) 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303921921 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MuK TO WAI 
33, MA WU VILLAGE, JUNKBAY, KWL HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHEUNG SHING KEUNG 
Rm 3103, Kam Ching House, Kam Tai Court Maonshan N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Aluminium electrolytic capacitors 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303925756 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Algomi Limited 
One America Square 17 Crosswall London EC3N 2LB, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

LANE IP (HK) LIMITED 
Flat C, 29/F, Block 8, Aldrich Garden, 2 Oi Lai Street, Shaukeiwan, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36, 38 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; downloadable computer software; software and 
applications for mobile devices; downloadable applications for use 
with mobile devices; computer software and programmes relating to 
the handling of financial information and transactions; financial 
management software and programmes; computer software relating to 
financial history; computer software and programmes for use in 
telecommunications; computer programmes and software for use in 
accessing information databases and financial data feeds, 
performing personal computing applications and analysing 
international financial markets; computer programmes and software 
for managing, tracking and monitoring contacts, databases, 
financial portfolio data and real-time financial market 
information; computer programmes and software for interactive 
electronic communication about financial information, access to 
internal mainframe-based applications, and personal information 
management tools; computer programmes, software and applications 
for use in processing, recording and storing financial and banking 
information and data; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; headsets; telephone headsets; 
compact discs; CD-ROM; DVDs; USB flash drives; multimedia software 
recorded onto compact discs, CD-ROM and DVDs; computer software 
development tools; electronic and downloadable publications. 
Class 36: 
Financial services; financial services, namely providing 
compliance, securities and trading-related products and services, 
financial and investment news and data, information on securities 
and securities markets, market data and securities data, compliance 
monitoring tools and securities analytics, and pricing data via an 
electronic information platform; financial trading services; 
financial services relating to bonds; providing a web-based 
financial service that provides market data and securities pricing 
information; providing financial research, data, reports and 
information regarding securities, pricing and issuers; 
dissemination of data relating to the financial services industry; 
collection, collation and pooling of financial information and 
data. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunication services; transfer of data by telecommunications; 
digital network telecommunications services; interactive electronic 
and audio and visual communication and information broadcasting via 
local or wide area computer networks, wireless communication 
networks, global computer information networks and other electronic 
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communication networks; telecommunication services, namely, the 
receipt and delivery of messages, documents, information, images 
and other data by electronic transmission; providing multiple user 
access to databases via local or wide area computer networks, 
wireless communication networks, global computer information 
networks and other electronic communication networks; communication 
of information by electronic means; providing user access to a 
global computer network and electronic messaging systems; 
communication facilities for the interchange of data by electronic 
means; provision of services for electronic data transmission, 
display and exchange; telecommunication services, including 
transmission of financial data between securities platforms; voice 
mail services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-04-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

015326408 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303927277 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Electric switching and measuring apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations as well as for generation and supply of 
process heat for industrial installations, in particular valves, 
automatic fire devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires) and 
mixing equipment; parts and accessories of high voltage ignition 
devices and electronic controls therefor; solenoid valves 
(electromagnetic switches); electric switches; electric regulating 
apparatus; automatic time switches; sensors; heat regulating 
apparatus; boiler control instruments; electric cables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

23-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

302016107621.6 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303928528 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Collectius AG 
c/o Stena (Switzerland) AG Bahnhofplatz, Zug, 6300, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W, No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, Phase 
3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Credit cards; Encoded credit cards; Magnetically encoded credit 
cards; Software for facilitating secure credit card transactions; 
Computer software. 
Class 35: 
Business management; Business administration; Office functions; 
Invoicing; Accountancy, book keeping and auditing; Bill presentment 
services. 
Class 36: 
Insurance; Financial affairs; Monetary affairs; Real estate 
affairs; Financial management; Factoring; Financing services for 
companies; Provision of credit facilities; Consultancy services 
relating to credit; Debt recovery and collection agencies; Bailiff 
services (debt collection); Computerised legal debt collection 
services; Credit card protection and registry services; Issuance of 
credit cards; Financial information services relating to lost 
credit cards; Insurance services relating to credit cards; 
Factoring; Credit financing; Consultancy services relating to 
credit; Arranging the provision of finance; Financial services 
relating to savings; Provision of loans; Arrangement of loans; 
Financial loan services; Lending and loans services; Advisory 
services relating to loan services; Deposit services; Bill payment 
services provided through a website; Credit card advisory services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303932569 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

東莞市煌鑫電子有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省東莞市 塘廈鎮清湖頭高清路 9號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
平板電腦；計算機用接口；電子公告牌；導航儀器；便攜式媒體播放器；電
線；電纜；插頭、插座和其他接觸器；電池充電器；救生器械和設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303933559 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Electric switching and measuring apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations as well as for generation and supply of 
process heat for industrial installations, in particular valves, 
automatic fire devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires) and 
mixing equipment; parts and accessories of high voltage ignition 
devices and electronic controls therefor; solenoid valves 
(electromagnetic switches); actuator-driven-valves; electric 
switches; electric regulating apparatus; automatic time switches; 
sensors; heat regulating apparatus; boiler control instruments; 
electric cables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303933568 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Electric switching and measuring apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations as well as for generation and supply of 
process heat for industrial installations, in particular valves, 
automatic fire devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires) and 
mixing equipment; parts and accessories of high voltage ignition 
devices and electronic controls therefor; solenoid valves 
(electromagnetic switches); electric switches; electric regulating 
apparatus; automatic time switches; sensors; heat regulating 
apparatus; boiler control instruments; electric cables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 151/ 267 
 

Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303934099 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Snow Secure Oy 
Kieratie 33, FI-93825 Rukatunturi, FINLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG UNITALEN INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENCY LIMITED 
RM 1201, 12/F, GOLDEN ERA PLAZA, 39-55 SAI YEE ST, MONGKOK KLN, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Movies; downloadable movies; downloadable video recordings; game 
software. 
Class 16: 
Printed matter. 
Class 25: 
Clothing. 
Class 28: 
Toys. 
Class 41: 
Production of entertainment services in the form of television 
programs and movies. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2016 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

14-10-2016 21567794 (for Class 9) CHINA 
14-10-2016 21567793 (for Class 16) CHINA 
14-10-2016 21567792 (for Class 25) CHINA 
14-10-2016 21567791 (for Class 28) CHINA 
14-10-2016 21567790 (for Class 41) CHINA 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303936466 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims colors green and black as elements of mark "A" 
in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LONGARM ASIA LIMITED 
ROOMS 05-15, 13A/F, SOUTH TOWER,WORLD FINANCE CENTRE, HARBOUR CITY, 
17 CANTON ROAD, TSIM SHA TSUI, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
LEDs and laser diodes; panels and modules for LED. 
Class 11: 
LED lights; lanterns; torches; lighting apparatus and instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303936754 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Karl Dungs GmbH & Co. KG 
Siemensstr. 6-10, 73660 Urbach, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Limited 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Electric switching and measuring apparatus for heating and air-
conditioning installations, industrial installations (heating and 
air-conditioning), furnace installations, gas motors and engines 
and turbine installations as well as for generation and supply of 
process heat for industrial installations, in particular valves, 
automatic fire devices (ignition apparatus for gas fires) and 
mixing equipment; parts and accessories of high voltage ignition 
devices and electronic controls therefor; solenoid valves 
(electromagnetic switches); actuator-driven-valves; electric 
switches; electric regulating apparatus; automatic time switches; 
sensors; heat regulating apparatus; boiler control instruments; 
electric cables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303939571 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour orange as an element of mark "B" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Alibaba Group Holding Limited 
Fourth Floor, One Capital Place, P. O. Box 847, George Town, Grand 
Cayman, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 12, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer programs; software for processing electronic 
payments to and from others; authentication software; computer 
software supplied on the Internet; computer software for 
interactive entertainment, which allows users to customize the 
viewing, listening, and playing experience by selecting and 
arranging the display and performance of audio, video and 
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audiovisual elements; downloadable audio, visual, and audiovisual 
files and recordings, featuring multimedia entertainment programs 
and content; online electronic publications (downloadable from the 
Internet or a computer network or a computer database); instant 
messaging software; file sharing software; communications software 
for electronically exchanging data, audio, video, images and 
graphics via computer, mobile, wireless, and telecommunication 
networks; computer software in the form of an application for 
mobile devices and computers; software applications for use with 
mobile devices; computer software for processing images, graphics, 
audio, video, and text; downloadable computer software to 
facilitate the electronic transmission of information, data, 
documents, voice, and images over the Internet; downloadable 
computer software which allows users to participate in web-based 
meetings and classes, with access to data, documents, images and 
software applications through a web browser; downloadable computer 
software for accessing, viewing, and controlling remote computers 
and computer networks; downloadable cloud-computing software; 
downloadable cloud-based software; downloadable electronic 
publications in the nature of magazines, articles, brochures, 
leaflets, datasheets,  informational materials, instructional 
materials in the field of business, e-commerce, information 
technology, cloud computing, telecommunications, the Internet, 
business and e-commerce training, business, sales, marketing and 
financial management; computer peripherals; notebook computers; 
laptop computers; portable computers; handheld computers; personal 
digital assistants; personal media players; mobile telephones; 
smart phones; digital cameras; batteries, battery chargers; 
computer workstations; computer servers; computer and 
telecommunications networking hardware; computer network adaptors, 
switches, routers and hubs; wireless and wired modems and 
communication cards and devices; laptop holders, computer bags; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus; computer hardware and firmware; 
computer software (including software downloadable from the 
Internet); automobile navigation system; compact discs; digital 
music (downloadable from the Internet); telecommunications 
apparatus; mouse mats; mobile phone handsets; mobile phone 
accessories; downloadable games, pictures, motion pictures, movies 
and music; alarm systems; security cameras; mobile radio and 
television broadcasting units; television broadcasting equipment; 
cameras; video cameras; headphones; telephone ear pieces; speakers; 
Global Positioning System (GPS) apparatus and equipment; computer, 
electronic and video games programmes and software (including 
software downloadable from the Internet); liquid crystal displays 
for telecommunications and electronic equipment; set top box; 
remote control; data storage programs; spectacles and sunglasses; 
electronic signboards; encoded or magnetic bank credit, debit, cash 
and identification cards; automatic teller machines, cash 
dispensers; electronic book readers; toner cartridges, unfilled, 
for printers and photocopiers; baby monitors; video baby monitors; 
lens hoods; tablet computers; encoded key cards; 3D spectacles; 
memory cards for video game machines; all included in Class 9. 
Class 12: 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 156/ 267 
 

Automobiles; vehicles for land, air and sea; air-cushion vehicles; 
cars; racing cars; sports cars; motorcycles; aircraft and their 
parts and fittings; seaplanes; rolling stock for railways; motors 
and engines for land vehicles; bodies for vehicles; vehicle 
chassis; hoods for vehicles; vehicle bumpers; motors, electric, for 
land vehicles; motors for land vehicles; driving motors for land 
vehicles; engines for land vehicles; mudguards; rearview mirrors; 
steering wheels for vehicles; windows for vehicles; windscreens; 
brakes for vehicles; caps for vehicle petrol [gas] tanks; horns for 
vehicles; upholstery for vehicles; crankcases for land vehicle 
components, other than for engines; automobile wheels; rims for 
vehicle wheels; vehicle wheel tires; automobile tires; pneumatic 
tires; vehicle seats; racing seats for automobiles; automobile 
sunroofs; tops for land vehicles; sun visors [parts of 
automobiles]; ashtrays [parts of automobiles]; glass-holders [parts 
of automobiles]; luggage carriers for vehicles; dashboard drawers 
[parts of automobiles]; dashboard hatches [parts of automobiles]; 
glove compartments [parts of automobiles]; glove boxes [parts of 
automobiles]; covers for baggage compartments [parts of 
automobiles]; seat covers for vehicles; sun-blinds adapted for 
automobiles; covers for vehicle steering wheels; freewheels for 
land vehicles; head-rests for vehicle seats; arm-rests for vehicle 
seats; ski carriers for cars; windscreen wipers; vehicle covers 
[shaped]; cigar lighters for automobiles; bicycles; tricycles; kick 
sledges; sleighs [vehicles]; safety belts for vehicle seats; 
security harness for vehicle seats; air bags [safety devices for 
automobiles]; non-skid devices for vehicle tires; safety seats for 
children, for vehicles; anti-theft devices for vehicles; anti-theft 
alarms for vehicles; prams [baby carriages]; pushchairs strollers; 
babies' strollers; strollers for carrying pets; golf trolleys; 
shopping carts; shopping trolleys; all included in Class 12. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; publication of texts, books and journals 
(others than publicity texts); publication of diagrams, images and 
photographs; publication of newspapers, magazines and periodicals; 
education, training and instruction services relating to 
telecommunications, computers, computer programs, cloud computing, 
web site design, e-commerce, business management, financial 
management and advertising; provision of education, recreation, 
instruction, tuition and training both interactive and non-
interactive; design of educational courses, examinations and 
qualifications; entertainment provided via electronic and digital 
interactive media; electronic games services provided by means of 
the Internet; provision of information relating to education, 
training, entertainment, recreation, sporting, social and cultural 
activities; providing online electronic publications (not 
downloadable); arranging, organizing, hosting and conducting 
singing competitions; arranging, organizing, hosting and conducting 
concerts; arranging, organizing, hosting and conducting events and 
competitions for education or entertainment purposes; arranging, 
organizing, hosting and conducting game shows and quests; 
entertainment ticket agency services; information relating to 
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entertainment or education, provided online from a computer 
database or the Internet; providing digital music (not 
downloadable) from the Internet; providing digital music (not 
downloadable) from MP3 (Moving Picture Experts Group-1 audio layer 
3) Internet web sites; entertainment and education services 
relating to planning, production and distribution of sound, images, 
digital music, movies, live or recorded audio, visual or 
audiovisual material for broadcasting on terrestrial cable, 
satellite channels, the Internet, wireless or wire-link systems and 
other means of communications; music entertainment services; rental 
of sound recordings; preparation of entertainment, educational, 
documentary and news programmes for broadcasting; news reporters' 
services; information relating to sporting or cultural events, 
current affairs and breaking news provided by satellite television 
transmission, the Internet or by other electronic means; television 
programmes, radio and film production; premium or pay television 
programming services and television programming services; planning 
of TV entertainment programs; provision of entertainment 
information, multimedia content, TV entertainment programs and 
provision of films online; preparation and production of television 
programmes; provision of information, data, graphics, sound, music, 
videos, animation and text for entertainment purpose; game 
services; provision of club recreation, sporting and gymnasium 
facilities; band performances; club entertainment, discotheque, 
fashion show and night club services; club services relating to 
entertainment, education and cultural services; arranging, 
conducting and provision of conferences, conventions, congresses, 
seminars and training workshops; arranging, conducting and 
provision of conferences, conventions, congresses, seminars and 
training workshops in relation to telecommunications, computers, 
computer programs, cloud computing, web site design, e-commerce, 
business management, financial management and advertising; 
organizing and conducting exhibitions, fashion shows, educational 
shows and cultural shows and performances; art exhibition and 
gallery services; art gallery services relating to fine arts 
leasing; training services in relation to occupation health and 
safety, and environmental conservation; provision of cigar classes, 
wine tasting classes; providing education information about 
research materials and agency thereof; arranging, organizing, 
planning and management of seminars; animal training; direction in 
producing broadcasting programs; instructional services relating to 
operation of machines and equipment, including audiovisual 
equipment used for the production of broadcasting programs; 
providing audio and visual studios; providing sports facilities; 
providing facilities for movies, shows, plays, music or educational 
training; entertainment booking agencies; rental and leasing of 
motion pictures (cine-films); rental and leasing of musical 
instruments; rental and leasing of television programmes; rental 
and leasing of television sets; lending libraries; archive library 
services; subtitling services; sign language interpretation 
services; providing video games, computer games, sound or images, 
or movies through telecommunication or computer networks; providing 
online computer games and contests; rental of pre-recorded video 
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tapes; rental and leasing of game machines; lending of arcade game 
equipment; lending of pictures; photography; translation; language 
interpretation; educational and training programs in the field of 
risk management; educational and training programs relating to 
certification; provision of news; lottery services; providing 
online videos, not downloadable; tutoring; consultancy, information 
and advisory services relating to the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 41. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto, industrial analysis and research services; 
technical project studies; providing a website featuring technology 
that enables users to share information and advice; design and 
development of computer hardware and software; software as a 
service (SaaS); computer services in connection with transmitting 
information, data, documents, and images over the Internet; 
computer services in connection with providing an online access to 
interactive computer database featuring movies programming, 
previews, trailers, sports, concerts, celebrity and entertainment 
news and other related information; application service provider 
(ASP) services, namely, hosting computer software applications of 
others; application service provider (ASP) services providing 
software in the fields of web-based conferencing, audio 
conferencing, electronic messaging, document collaboration, video 
conferencing, and voice and call processing; providing online non-
downloadable software for facilitating the interoperability of 
multiple software applications; technical support (technical 
consultancy) services relating to computer software and 
applications provided online, by email and by telephone; computer 
services, namely, creating an online community for registered users 
to participate in discussions, get feedback from their peers, form 
virtual communities, engage in social networking, and exchange 
documents; computer technology advice provided to Internet users by 
means of a support hotline; computer service relating to creating 
indexes of information, sites and resources on computer networks; 
providing search engines; design of computers, notebook computers, 
laptop computers, portable computers and handheld computers; design 
of personal digital assistants and personal media players; design 
of mobile telephones and smart phones; design of digital cameras; 
computer services; computer programming; computer integration 
services; computer analysis services; computer programming in 
relation to the defence against virus; computer system software 
services; computer services in relation to providing direct 
connection services between computer users for exchanging data; 
computer software design; computer system design; design and 
development of webpages; hosting webpages for others; hosting 
computer application software for searching and retrieving 
information from databases and computer networks; providing 
technical information at the specific request of end-users by means 
of telephone or global computer network; consultancy services in 
relation to computer software; computer services relating to 
customized searching of computer databases and websites; computer 
and electronic signal coding and decoding; conversion of physical 
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data and documents into electronic media format; product testing 
and evaluation services; architectural and design services; 
interior designs of buildings, offices and apartments; computer and 
computer network information services; provision of computer 
security risk management programs; computer security information, 
knowledge, and testing services; quality assurance services; 
computer services relating to certification of business 
transactions and preparation of reports therefor; computer security 
services for access control to computers, electronic networks and 
databases; security of data transmission and of transactions via 
computer networks; consultancy in the field of data security; 
technological consultancy concerning securing telecommunications; 
computerized communication network security services; providing 
information in the fields of Internet, world wide web and 
computerized communication network security; consulting services in 
the fields of Internet, world wide web and computerized 
communication network security services, information security 
services; authentication services for computer security; computer 
services in relation to online authentication of electronic 
signatures; off-site data backup; electronic data storage; 
providing information on computer technology and programming via a 
web site; cloud computing; cloud hosting provider services; 
providing temporary use of non-downloadable cloud-based software 
and cloud computing software; electronic storage of data; providing 
virtual computer systems and virtual computer environments through 
cloud computing;  rental of entertainment software; cartography 
services; consultancy, information and advisory services relating 
to the aforesaid services; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303943747 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

PE Nation Pty Ltd as trustee for PE Nation Unit Trust 
37 Doody Street, Alexandria NSW 2015, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JLA Legal Company Limited 
Unit C, 25/F., Block 2, Golden Dragon Industrial Centre, 162-170 
Tai Lin Pai Road, Kwai Chung, N.T., Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eyewear; Sun visors (eyewear) 
Class 25: 
Apparel (clothing, footwear, headgear); Boys' clothing; Clothing; 
Clothing for babies; Girl's clothing; Ladies clothing; Men's 
clothing; Women's clothing; Headwear 
Class 35: 
Retail clothing shop services; Retailing of goods (by any means); 
Distribution of goods (not being transport services) (agent, 
wholesale, representative services, by any means); Intermediary 
business services relating to the commercialising of goods 
(wholesaling); Wholesaling of goods (by any means) 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303943756 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

PE Nation Pty Ltd as trustee for PE Nation Unit Trust 
37 Doody Street, Alexandria NSW 2015, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JLA Legal Company Limited 
Unit C, 25/F., Block 2, Golden Dragon Industrial Centre, 162-170 
Tai Lin Pai Road, Kwai Chung, N.T., Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eyewear; Sun visors (eyewear) 
Class 25: 
Apparel (clothing, footwear, headgear); Boys' clothing; Clothing; 
Clothing for babies; Girl's clothing; Ladies clothing; Men's 
clothing; Women's clothing; Headwear 
Class 35: 
Retail clothing shop services; Retailing of goods (by any means); 
Distribution of goods (not being transport services) (agent, 
wholesale, representative services, by any means); Intermediary 
business services relating to the commercialising of goods 
(wholesaling); Wholesaling of goods (by any means) 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
27-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303944142 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour orange as an element of mark "B" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Alibaba Group Holding Limited 
Fourth Floor, One Capital Place, P. O. Box 847, George Town, Grand 
Cayman, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 12, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer programs; software for processing electronic 
payments to and from others; authentication software; computer 
software supplied on the Internet; computer software for 
interactive entertainment, which allows users to customize the 
viewing, listening, and playing experience by selecting and 
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arranging the display and performance of audio, video and 
audiovisual elements; downloadable audio, visual, and audiovisual 
files and recordings, featuring multimedia entertainment programs 
and content; online electronic publications (downloadable from the 
Internet or a computer network or a computer database); instant 
messaging software; file sharing software; communications software 
for electronically exchanging data, audio, video, images and 
graphics via computer, mobile, wireless, and telecommunication 
networks; computer software in the form of an application for 
mobile devices and computers; software applications for use with 
mobile devices; computer software for processing images, graphics, 
audio, video, and text; downloadable computer software to 
facilitate the electronic transmission of information, data, 
documents, voice, and images over the Internet; downloadable 
computer software which allows users to participate in web-based 
meetings and classes, with access to data, documents, images and 
software applications through a web browser; downloadable computer 
software for accessing, viewing, and controlling remote computers 
and computer networks; downloadable cloud-computing software; 
downloadable cloud-based software; downloadable electronic 
publications in the nature of magazines, articles, brochures, 
leaflets, datasheets,  informational materials, instructional 
materials in the field of business, e-commerce, information 
technology, cloud computing, telecommunications, the Internet, 
business and e-commerce training, business, sales, marketing and 
financial management; computer peripherals; notebook computers; 
laptop computers; portable computers; handheld computers; personal 
digital assistants; personal media players; mobile telephones; 
smart phones; digital cameras; batteries, battery chargers; 
computer workstations; computer servers; computer and 
telecommunications networking hardware; computer network adaptors, 
switches, routers and hubs; wireless and wired modems and 
communication cards and devices; laptop holders, computer bags; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus; computer hardware and firmware; 
computer software (including software downloadable from the 
Internet); automobile navigation system; compact discs; digital 
music (downloadable from the Internet); telecommunications 
apparatus; mouse mats; mobile phone handsets; mobile phone 
accessories; downloadable games, pictures, motion pictures, movies 
and music; alarm systems; security cameras; mobile radio and 
television broadcasting units; television broadcasting equipment; 
cameras; video cameras; headphones; telephone ear pieces; speakers; 
Global Positioning System (GPS) apparatus and equipment; computer, 
electronic and video games programmes and software (including 
software downloadable from the Internet); liquid crystal displays 
for telecommunications and electronic equipment; set top box; 
remote control; data storage programs; spectacles and sunglasses; 
electronic signboards; encoded or magnetic bank credit, debit, cash 
and identification cards; automatic teller machines, cash 
dispensers; electronic book readers; toner cartridges, unfilled, 
for printers and photocopiers; baby monitors; video baby monitors; 
lens hoods; tablet computers; encoded key cards; 3D spectacles; 
memory cards for video game machines; all included in Class 9. 
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Class 12: 
Automobiles; vehicles for land, air and sea; air-cushion vehicles; 
cars; racing cars; sports cars; motorcycles; aircraft and their 
parts and fittings; seaplanes; rolling stock for railways; motors 
and engines for land vehicles; bodies for vehicles; vehicle 
chassis; hoods for vehicles; vehicle bumpers; motors, electric, for 
land vehicles; motors for land vehicles; driving motors for land 
vehicles; engines for land vehicles; mudguards; rearview mirrors; 
steering wheels for vehicles; windows for vehicles; windscreens; 
brakes for vehicles; caps for vehicle petrol [gas] tanks; horns for 
vehicles; upholstery for vehicles; crankcases for land vehicle 
components, other than for engines; automobile wheels; rims for 
vehicle wheels; vehicle wheel tires; automobile tires; pneumatic 
tires; vehicle seats; racing seats for automobiles; automobile 
sunroofs; tops for land vehicles; sun visors [parts of 
automobiles]; ashtrays [parts of automobiles]; glass-holders [parts 
of automobiles]; luggage carriers for vehicles; dashboard drawers 
[parts of automobiles]; dashboard hatches [parts of automobiles]; 
glove compartments [parts of automobiles]; glove boxes [parts of 
automobiles]; covers for baggage compartments [parts of 
automobiles]; seat covers for vehicles; sun-blinds adapted for 
automobiles; covers for vehicle steering wheels; freewheels for 
land vehicles; head-rests for vehicle seats; arm-rests for vehicle 
seats; ski carriers for cars; windscreen wipers; vehicle covers 
[shaped]; cigar lighters for automobiles; bicycles; tricycles; kick 
sledges; sleighs [vehicles]; safety belts for vehicle seats; 
security harness for vehicle seats; air bags [safety devices for 
automobiles]; non-skid devices for vehicle tires; safety seats for 
children, for vehicles; anti-theft devices for vehicles; anti-theft 
alarms for vehicles; prams [baby carriages]; pushchairs strollers; 
babies' strollers; strollers for carrying pets; golf trolleys; 
shopping carts; shopping trolleys; all included in Class 12. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; publication of texts, books and journals 
(others than publicity texts); publication of diagrams, images and 
photographs; publication of newspapers, magazines and periodicals; 
education, training and instruction services relating to 
telecommunications, computers, computer programs, cloud computing, 
web site design, e-commerce, business management, financial 
management and advertising; provision of education, recreation, 
instruction, tuition and training both interactive and non-
interactive; design of educational courses, examinations and 
qualifications; entertainment provided via electronic and digital 
interactive media; electronic games services provided by means of 
the Internet; provision of information relating to education, 
training, entertainment, recreation, sporting, social and cultural 
activities; providing online electronic publications (not 
downloadable); arranging, organizing, hosting and conducting 
singing competitions; arranging, organizing, hosting and conducting 
concerts; arranging, organizing, hosting and conducting events and 
competitions for education or entertainment purposes; arranging, 
organizing, hosting and conducting game shows and quests; 
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entertainment ticket agency services; information relating to 
entertainment or education, provided online from a computer 
database or the Internet; providing digital music (not 
downloadable) from the Internet; providing digital music (not 
downloadable) from MP3 (Moving Picture Experts Group-1 audio layer 
3) Internet web sites; entertainment and education services 
relating to planning, production and distribution of sound, images, 
digital music, movies, live or recorded audio, visual or 
audiovisual material for broadcasting on terrestrial cable, 
satellite channels, the Internet, wireless or wire-link systems and 
other means of communications; music entertainment services; rental 
of sound recordings; preparation of entertainment, educational, 
documentary and news programmes for broadcasting; news reporters' 
services; information relating to sporting or cultural events, 
current affairs and breaking news provided by satellite television 
transmission, the Internet or by other electronic means; television 
programmes, radio and film production; premium or pay television 
programming services and television programming services; planning 
of TV entertainment programs; provision of entertainment 
information, multimedia content, TV entertainment programs and 
provision of films online; preparation and production of television 
programmes; provision of information, data, graphics, sound, music, 
videos, animation and text for entertainment purpose; game 
services; provision of club recreation, sporting and gymnasium 
facilities; band performances; club entertainment, discotheque, 
fashion show and night club services; club services relating to 
entertainment, education and cultural services; arranging, 
conducting and provision of conferences, conventions, congresses, 
seminars and training workshops; arranging, conducting and 
provision of conferences, conventions, congresses, seminars and 
training workshops in relation to telecommunications, computers, 
computer programs, cloud computing, web site design, e-commerce, 
business management, financial management and advertising; 
organizing and conducting exhibitions, fashion shows, educational 
shows and cultural shows and performances; art exhibition and 
gallery services; art gallery services relating to fine arts 
leasing; training services in relation to occupation health and 
safety, and environmental conservation; provision of cigar classes, 
wine tasting classes; providing education information about 
research materials and agency thereof; arranging, organizing, 
planning and management of seminars; animal training; direction in 
producing broadcasting programs; instructional services relating to 
operation of machines and equipment, including audiovisual 
equipment used for the production of broadcasting programs; 
providing audio and visual studios; providing sports facilities; 
providing facilities for movies, shows, plays, music or educational 
training; entertainment booking agencies; rental and leasing of 
motion pictures (cine-films); rental and leasing of musical 
instruments; rental and leasing of television programmes; rental 
and leasing of television sets; lending libraries; archive library 
services; subtitling services; sign language interpretation 
services; providing video games, computer games, sound or images, 
or movies through telecommunication or computer networks; providing 
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online computer games and contests; rental of pre-recorded video 
tapes; rental and leasing of game machines; lending of arcade game 
equipment; lending of pictures; photography; translation; language 
interpretation; educational and training programs in the field of 
risk management; educational and training programs relating to 
certification; provision of news; lottery services; providing 
online videos, not downloadable; tutoring; consultancy, information 
and advisory services relating to the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 41. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto, industrial analysis and research services; 
technical project studies; providing a website featuring technology 
that enables users to share information and advice; design and 
development of computer hardware and software; software as a 
service (SaaS); computer services in connection with transmitting 
information, data, documents, and images over the Internet; 
computer services in connection with providing an online access to 
interactive computer database featuring movies programming, 
previews, trailers, sports, concerts, celebrity and entertainment 
news and other related information; application service provider 
(ASP) services, namely, hosting computer software applications of 
others; application service provider (ASP) services providing 
software in the fields of web-based conferencing, audio 
conferencing, electronic messaging, document collaboration, video 
conferencing, and voice and call processing; providing online non-
downloadable software for facilitating the interoperability of 
multiple software applications; technical support (technical 
consultancy) services relating to computer software and 
applications provided online, by email and by telephone; computer 
services, namely, creating an online community for registered users 
to participate in discussions, get feedback from their peers, form 
virtual communities, engage in social networking, and exchange 
documents; computer technology advice provided to Internet users by 
means of a support hotline; computer service relating to creating 
indexes of information, sites and resources on computer networks; 
providing search engines; design of computers, notebook computers, 
laptop computers, portable computers and handheld computers; design 
of personal digital assistants and personal media players; design 
of mobile telephones and smart phones; design of digital cameras; 
computer services; computer programming; computer integration 
services; computer analysis services; computer programming in 
relation to the defence against virus; computer system software 
services; computer services in relation to providing direct 
connection services between computer users for exchanging data; 
computer software design; computer system design; design and 
development of webpages; hosting webpages for others; hosting 
computer application software for searching and retrieving 
information from databases and computer networks; providing 
technical information at the specific request of end-users by means 
of telephone or global computer network; consultancy services in 
relation to computer software; computer services relating to 
customized searching of computer databases and websites; computer 
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and electronic signal coding and decoding; conversion of physical 
data and documents into electronic media format; product testing 
and evaluation services; architectural and design services; 
interior designs of buildings, offices and apartments; computer and 
computer network information services; provision of computer 
security risk management programs; computer security information, 
knowledge, and testing services; quality assurance services; 
computer services relating to certification of business 
transactions and preparation of reports therefor; computer security 
services for access control to computers, electronic networks and 
databases; security of data transmission and of transactions via 
computer networks; consultancy in the field of data security; 
technological consultancy concerning securing telecommunications; 
computerized communication network security services; providing 
information in the fields of Internet, world wide web and 
computerized communication network security; consulting services in 
the fields of Internet, world wide web and computerized 
communication network security services, information security 
services; authentication services for computer security; computer 
services in relation to online authentication of electronic 
signatures; off-site data backup; electronic data storage; 
providing information on computer technology and programming via a 
web site; cloud computing; cloud hosting provider services; 
providing temporary use of non-downloadable cloud-based software 
and cloud computing software; electronic storage of data; providing 
virtual computer systems and virtual computer environments through 
cloud computing;  rental of entertainment software; cartography 
services; consultancy, information and advisory services relating 
to the aforesaid services; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303944575AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHANEL 
135, avenue Charles de Gaulle, 92200 Neuilly-sur-Seine, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 25, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
sunglasses; corrective glasses; aesthetic eyeglasses; goggles for 
protection, masks and goggles for sports activities; contact 
lenses; cases for lenses and contact lenses; magnifiers; 
binoculars ; anti-glare glasses and anti-dazzle visors; frames for 
prescription glasses and sunglasses; masks frames; spectacle 
lenses; cords and chains for eyeglasses and sunglasses; cases for 
eyeglasses, sunglasses and sports goggles; cases for masks; mobile 
phone cases, boxes, protective bags, carry bags for mobile phones, 
tablets, computers, and / or other electronic devices, accessories 
for mobile phones, tablets, computers and / or other electronic 
devices such as covers, headsets, headphones, batteries, mains 
chargers, car chargers, speakers, audio amplifiers, speakers, 
microphones, computer styluses, cameras, alarms, alarm clocks, 
wireless terminals, mouse, keyboards, printers; watch bands for 
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data communication with smartphones. 
Class 14: 
Watches; watch bands; watch movements; chronometers; dials 
[watchmaking]; watch chains, watch glasses; case and boxes for 
watches; precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; case and boxes 
for jewellery; jewellery items; jewellery products; bracelets; 
brooches; chains; charms [jewellery], cloisonné jewellery; 
earrings; hat ornaments [jewellery]; pins [jewellery]; medals; 
necklaces; rings; tie pins; ornamental pins; rhinestone; boxes of 
precious metals; jewellery boxes; keyrings. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made from these 
materials, not included in other classes; animal skins; trunks and 
travelling bags; umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; whips and 
saddlery; handbags; shoulder bags; evening handbags; travelling 
bags, backpacks; purses(bags); shopping bags, sports bags; garment 
bags; beach bags; bags and backpacks of schoolchildren; school 
satchels; thongs and leather straps; attache box and briefcase of 
leather; leather or imitation leather briefcases; bags and wheeled 
bags; leather bags for packaging; bags or sachets (envelopes, 
pouches) of leather for packaging; garment bags (for travel); 
wallets and purses (including leather); leather key cases; card 
holders (leather goods); cases of leather for driving license; 
leather cases and displays for business cards; trunks and boxes of 
leather; leather or imitation leather boxes; satchels; trunks for 
traveling; boxes intended for carrying toiletries (vanity cases); 
toilet bags (empty), and cosmetic kits bags (sold empty); travel 
kits (leather goods); shopping nets or bags; furs [animal skins]; 
leather furniture coverings; leather trimmings for furniture; 
harness for animals; riding equipment (saddlery, horse blankets, 
saddle covers for horses); leashes and collars for animals; 
clothing for animals; whips; carrying bags for animals. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; shirts; leather or imitation leather 
clothing; belts (clothing); furs (clothing); gloves (clothing); 
scarves, neckties; hosiery; socks; slippers; beach, ski or sports 
footwear, underwear. 
Class 44: 
Hygienic and beauty care for human or animals including 
aromatherapy services; beauty salon services; lounges wellness spa; 
cosmetology services; institutes of beauty and hairdressing salons; 
manicure services; massage services; optician services; sauna 
services; skin care services; visagists' services; Turkish baths; 
beauty counseling services and make-up consultancy by any means of 
communication. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 170/ 267 
 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

03-05-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

164269637 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

FRANCE 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303947211 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushikigaisha Nowhere (Nowhere Co., Ltd.) 
22-3, Sendagaya 4-chome, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 151-0051, Japan 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31/F, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; bags, 
cases and covers adapted for notebook computers and tablet 
computers; flash memory (data storage devices); flash memory cards 
and drives; card readers (data processing equipment); computer 
peripheral devices; mouses for computers; mouse pads for computers; 
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wrist rests for use with computers; weighing machines; measures; 
mobile phones; cases and covers adapted for mobile phones; straps 
for mobile phones; earphone jack mascots; antenna caps for portable 
telephone; earphone cable holders ; stands for portable telephone; 
stickers for portable telephone; personal stereos; earphones; 
headphones; bags adapted for carrying photographic apparatus; 
magnifying glasses (optics); electric adapter connectors; 
transformers (electricity); eyewear; spectacles; eyeshades; 
eyeglasses; sunglasses; spectacle frames; eyeglass cases; cases for 
spectacles and sunglasses; decorative magnets; measuring cups; 
measuring spoons; measuring or testing machines and instruments; 
telecommunication devices and apparatus; electronic machines, 
apparatus and their parts; electronic circuits and CD-ROMs recorded 
with programs for hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; 
phonograph records; metronomes; electronic circuits and CD-ROMs 
recorded with automatic performance programs for electronic musical 
instruments; downloadable music files; exposed cinematographic 
films; exposed slide films; slide film mounts; downloadable image 
files; recorded video discs and video tapes; electronic 
publications (downloadable); cooking timers; crime prevention 
buzzers; fire alarms; gas alarms; anti-theft warning apparatus; 
electric buzzers; fireproof garments; weight belts for scuba 
diving; protective helmets for sports; air tanks for scuba diving; 
regulators for scuba diving; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303947356 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Ningbo ThinkHome IOT Technology Co., Ltd. (寧波智軒物聯網科技有限公
司) 
Room 416, No. 66, YuanShi Road, Ningbo, China (寧波市院士路 66 號 科
技創業中心 416 室) 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HK KOWELON ACCOUNTING CONSULTANT LIMITED 
OFFICE 3A,12/F.,KAISER CENTRE, NO.18 CENTRE STREET,SAI YING PUN, 
HONGKONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Distribution boxes [electricity]; Circuit breakers; Control panels 
[electricity]; Relays, electric; Light dimmers [regulators], 
electric; transducer; Dimmers [regulators] (Light - ) [electric]; 
home used remote controller; theft prevention installations, 
electric; Smoke detectors; Alarms; wearable activity trackers; 
Global Positioning System [GPS] apparatus; Gauges; Measuring 
devices, electric; Dynamometers; smartglasses ; smartwatches; 
printed circuits; printed circuit boards. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303955645 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JUSIKHOESA JAENEUNG KYOYUK (JEI CORPORATION) 
40-12, Hajeong-ro, Dongdaemun-gu, Seoul, Korea(Sinseol-dong), 
KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SIT FUNG KWONG & SHUM 
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electronic pens [visual display units]; Software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303963961 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CS INSTRUMENTS(ASIA)CO.LIMITED 
ROOM 10 6/F BLOCK B CAMBRIGDE PLAZA 188 SAN WAN ROAD SHEUNG SHUI NT 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

L&I INTERNATIONAI INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY CONSULTANT CO., LIMITED 
Rm.5, 16/F.,Kwong Kin Trade Centre , 5Kin Fat Street, Tuen Mun, 
N.T., Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Instruments and apparatus for measuring , Analyzing and monitoring 
gases ,Lliquids and energy ,In particular flow meters ,Consumption 
meters , Dew point meters , Pressure gauges , Gas composition and 
purity measuring devices , Power measuring devices 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303963989 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CS INSTRUMENTS(ASIA)CO.LIMITED 
ROOM 10 6/F BLOCK B CAMBRIGDE PLAZA 188 SAN WAN ROAD SHEUNG SHUI NT 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

L&I INTERNATIONAI INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY CONSULTANT CO., LIMITED 
Rm.5, 16/F.,Kwong Kin Trade Centre , 5Kin Fat Street, Tuen Mun, 
N.T., Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Instruments and apparatus for measuring , Analyzing and monitoring 
gases ,Lliquids and energy ,In particular flow meters ,Consumption 
meters , Dew point meters , Pressure gauges , Gas composition and 
purity measuring devices , Power measuring devices 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 176/ 267 
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303964762 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FAURE LE PAGE PARIS 
21, rue Cambon, 75001 Paris, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking [supervision], 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmitting, reproducing or processing sound or images; magnetic 
recording media, acoustic or optical disks; floppy disks; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; calculating 
machines; data processing equipment and computers; extinguishers; 
computer game programs; computer software, recorded; computer 
peripheral devices; diving suits, gloves or masks; clothing for 
protection against accidents, irradiation and fire; protection 
devices for personal use against accidents; spectacles; optical 
goods; spectacle cases; diagnostic apparatus, not for medical 
purposes; integrated circuit cards. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303964771 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FAURE LE PAGE PARIS 
21, rue Cambon, 75001 Paris, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking [supervision], 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmitting, reproducing or processing sound or images; magnetic 
recording media, acoustic or optical disks; floppy disks; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; calculating 
machines; data processing equipment and computers; extinguishers; 
computer game programs; computer software, recorded; computer 
peripheral devices; diving suits, gloves or masks; clothing for 
protection against accidents, irradiation and fire; protection 
devices for personal use against accidents; spectacles; optical 
goods; spectacle cases; diagnostic apparatus, not for medical 
purposes; integrated circuit cards. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303969497 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BAGEL LABS CO., LTD. 
#201, STARTUP CAMPUS BLDG. 3, 20, PANGYO-RO 289BEON-GIL, BUNDANG-
GU, SEONGNAM-SI, GYEONGGI-DO 13488, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Tape rulers in the form of rings; Tape measures; Weighing apparatus 
and instruments for standard unit; Length measuring gauges; 
Instruments for measuring length; Electric control installations; 
Electronic control systems; Precision test rulers (measuring 
instruments); Precision measuring apparatus; Measuring rules; Steel 
rules for measuring; Measuring apparatus. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

05-07-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

40-2016-0050916 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303970314 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

法提‧奧茲 
荷蘭 鹿特丹 墨爾本街 56 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦外殼；網際網路設備；電腦硬體；電腦主機；電腦用防塵罩；硬碟抽取
盒；平板電腦專用袋；可程式資料存取處理機；行動電話外殼；行動電話電
池。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 180/ 267 
 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303970413 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

福建聯迪商用設備有限公司 
中國內地 福建省福州市 鼓樓區軟件大道 89 號福州軟件園 A區 17 號樓（郵
編：350000） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
條形碼讀出器；數據處理設備；計算機外圍設備；計算機程序（可下載軟
件）；收銀機；銷售點終端機；電子支付終端機（借助 WIFI（wireless 
fidelity）、短程無線電科技、NFC(near field communication)、聲波等通
訊技術，基於互聯網網絡技術的電子支付終端設備）；開發票機；智能手
機；電池充電器。 
類別 42: 
替他人研究和開發新產品；技術研究；工業品外觀設計；計算機軟件設計；
計算機硬件設計和開發諮詢；通過網站提供計算機技術和編程信息；計算機
程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；電子數據存儲；信息技術諮詢服
務；計算機軟件更新。 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303970422 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

福建聯迪商用設備有限公司 
中國內地 福建省福州市 鼓樓區軟件大道 89 號福州軟件園 A區 17 號樓（郵
編：350000） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
條形碼讀出器；數據處理設備；計算機外圍設備；計算機程序（可下載軟
件）；收銀機；銷售點終端機；電子支付終端機（借助 WIFI（wireless 
fidelity）、短程無線電科技、NFC(near field communication)、聲波等通
訊技術，基於互聯網網絡技術的電子支付終端設備）；開發票機；智能手
機；電池充電器。 
類別 42: 
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替他人研究和開發新產品；技術研究；工業品外觀設計；計算機軟件設計；
計算機硬件設計和開發諮詢；通過網站提供計算機技術和編程信息；計算機
程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；電子數據存儲；信息技術諮詢服
務；計算機軟件更新。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303971070 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港英雄互娛科技有限公司 
香港 九龍長沙灣道 72 號 昌明大廈 8樓 B室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

凱德盟知識產權（中國）有限公司 
香港 九龍新蒲崗爵祿街 33A-37A 百勝工業大廈 12D 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦硬體；電腦軟體；電腦遊戲程式；電腦記憶體裝置；電視遊樂器用之程



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 183/ 267 
 

式卡帶；錄有電腦遊戲程式之磁片；錄有電腦遊戲程式之磁性資料載體；錄
有電腦遊戲程式之光學資料載體；錄有遊戲程式之僅讀記憶體匣；電視遊樂
器軟體；從網際網路下載之遊戲程式；錄有電腦遊戲程式之光碟；電子出版
品；電腦韌體。 
類別 41: 
各種書刊編輯；書刊之出版；雜誌之出版；休閒娛樂資訊；提供線上遊戲服
務（由電腦網路）；娛樂資訊；電動玩具遊樂場；電子遊藝場；提供遊樂場
服務；虛擬實境遊戲場；舉辦娛樂競賽；舉辦娛樂運動及文化活動；提供電
子圖片線上瀏覽服務；提供線上影片欣賞服務；提供線上音樂欣賞服務；小
鋼珠遊樂場；提供電視節目表資訊；提供電台節目表資訊；提供不可下載之
線上錄影節目；提供不可下載之線上音樂。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303971098 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港英雄互娛科技有限公司 
香港 九龍長沙灣道 72 號 昌明大廈 8樓 B室 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 凱德盟知識產權（中國）有限公司 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港 九龍新蒲崗爵祿街 33A-37A 百勝工業大廈 12D 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦硬體；電腦軟體；電腦遊戲程式；電腦記憶體裝置；電視遊樂器用之程
式卡帶；錄有電腦遊戲程式之磁片；錄有電腦遊戲程式之磁性資料載體；錄
有電腦遊戲程式之光學資料載體；錄有遊戲程式之僅讀記憶體匣；電視遊樂
器軟體；從網際網路下載之遊戲程式；錄有電腦遊戲程式之光碟；電子出版
品；電腦韌體。 
類別 41: 
各種書刊編輯；書刊之出版；雜誌之出版；休閒娛樂資訊；提供線上遊戲服
務（由電腦網路）；娛樂資訊；電動玩具遊樂場；電子遊藝場；提供遊樂場
服務；虛擬實境遊戲場；舉辦娛樂競賽；舉辦娛樂運動及文化活動；提供電
子圖片線上瀏覽服務；提供線上影片欣賞服務；提供線上音樂欣賞服務；小
鋼珠遊樂場；提供電視節目表資訊；提供電台節目表資訊；提供不可下載之
線上錄影節目；提供不可下載之線上音樂。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303971403 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BSH HAUSGERÄTE GMBH 
CARL-WERY-STRASSE 34, 81739 MÜNCHEN, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Remote operating, signalling and control apparatus 
(electric/electronic) for household or kitchen machines and 
appliances; recorded and unrecorded machine-readable data carriers 
for household equipment; data processing devices and data 
processing programmes for controlling and operating household 
appliances; electronic assemblies; apparatus for the transmission 
of data; data communications devices and equipment; computer 
software, in particular for multimedia applications, for games, for 
advertising purposes and/or for recording, transmission and/or 
reproduction of sound, images; recorded or downloadable software, 
in particular apps and multimedia products; computer games 
(recorded or downloadable software); recorded or downloadable 
databases; recorded or downloadable electronic publications, 
including multimedia publications; electronic newsletters; 
photographs (recorded or downloadable); recorded or downloadable 
audio files and audio books; recorded or downloadable videos and 
video files; recorded or downloadable recorded files; software 
and/or digital data; recording media for sound, images, electric 
accumulators; battery chargers, parts and attachments for all the 
aforesaid goods, included in class 9. 
Class 35: 
Merchandising (sales promotion); advertising; business management 
tasks, business administration; goods and services presentations; 
demonstration of goods; presentation of goods for others; the 
bringing together, for the benefit of others, of electric and 
electronic apparatus, including electric household appliances, for 
sales purposes; arranging of contracts, for others, for the buying 
and selling of goods; arranging of contracts, for others, for the 
providing of services; retailing, including online, relating to 
electric and electronic apparatus, including electric household 
appliances; order placement and invoice management, including 
within the framework of e-commerce. 
Class 37: 
Assembly, installation, fitting, servicing, maintenance and repair 
of household equipment. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
23-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

09-06-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

015528839 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303971700 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Aston Rouge Limited 
Room 1116, 11/F., Fortune Commercial Building, 362 Sha Tsui Road, 
Tsuen Wan, New Territories. Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Aston Rouge Limited 
Room 1116, 11/F., Fortune Commercial Building, 362 Sha Tsui Road, 
Tsuen Wan, New Territories. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 24, 25, 26, 28, 35, 39 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Eyewear including sunglasses, eyeglass frames and cases for 
eyewear; covers and Cases for portable electronic devices, personal 
electronic devices, cell phones, mobile phones, telephones, 
computers, laptop computers, tablet computers, notebook computers, 
MP3 players, portable music players, personal digital assistants, 
electronic reading devices, digital cameras and cameras; 
scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
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carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; digital 
format audio and video players; personal digital assistants, 
electronic organizers, electronic notepads; magnetic data carriers; 
computer hardware and software; computer programs, recorded; parts 
and accessories for handheld and mobile digital electronic devices; 
parts and accessories for mobile telephones; mobile telephone 
covers; mobile telephone cases; batteries; rechargeable batteries; 
chargers; chargers for electric batteries; headphones; stereo 
headphones; in-ear headphones; stereo speakers; audio speakers; 
microphones; car audio apparatus; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303971719 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Nove Limited 
Flat A, 3/F., Kingsway Industrial Building, Phase I, 167-175 Wo Yi 
Hop Road, Kwai Chung, N.T. Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Nove Limited 
Flat A, 3/F., Kingsway Industrial Building, Phase I, 167-175 Wo Yi 
Hop Road, Kwai Chung, N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 24, 25, 26, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Eyewear including sunglasses, eyeglass frames and cases for 
eyewear; covers and Cases for portable electronic devices, personal 
electronic devices, cell phones, mobile phones, telephones, 
computers, laptop computers, tablet computers, notebook computers, 
MP3 players, portable music players, personal digital assistants, 
electronic reading devices, digital cameras and cameras; 
scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; digital 
format audio and video players; personal digital assistants, 
electronic organizers, electronic notepads; magnetic data carriers; 
computer hardware and software; computer programs, recorded; parts 
and accessories for handheld and mobile digital electronic devices; 
parts and accessories for mobile telephones; mobile telephone 
covers; mobile telephone cases; batteries; rechargeable batteries; 
chargers; chargers for electric batteries; headphones; stereo 
headphones; in-ear headphones; stereo speakers; audio speakers; 
microphones; car audio apparatus; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303972088 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Intercapital Management Services No. 2 Limited 
2 Broadgate, London, EC2M 7UR, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Calculating machines, data processing programmes and equipment, 
computers; computer hardware; computer software; software which is 
downloaded or accessed from a remote computer network; computer 
programs; computer programs for data processing and distribution of 
information in the field of securities exchange, conducting a 
securities and derivatives trading platform, financial brokerage 
services, financial clearinghouse services; magnetic cards, disks 
and tapes; electronic publications; CD-ROMs and other programmed 
data carriers; computerised trading systems; computerised post-
trade systems; electronic trading systems; electronic post-trade 
systems; software for computerised trading systems; financial 
services software; software for development of proprietary trading 
strategies; software for providing information regarding trading 
positions and trading strategies; software for providing specialist 
trading capabilities to traders (anonymous fixings); software for 
testing trading strategies against live and historic market data; 
software allowing order and trade capture by brokers; electronic 
trading systems for trading financial instruments and commodities; 
electronic systems for providing cash management requirements to 
traders; software used in calculation processes in the provision of 
broking and financial services; computerised systems, hardware and 
software for the provision of trading and broking platforms, for 
the verification and settling of financial transactions, for the 
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provision of trade related services and post-trade services in the 
financial markets, for providing connectivity to trading exchanges 
and trading platforms, for portfolio compression, rebalancing and 
reconciliation services, for the provision of stock exchange 
services, for trading in shipping and cargo markets and the baltic 
dry index, for the provision of arbitrage pricing services and for 
the provision of news and market data; computer software used in 
calculation processes in the provision of broking and financial 
services relating to commodities, commodities options, swaps and 
futures, financial instruments, financial or money products and 
agreements, derivatives, fixed income derivatives, freight 
derivatives, forward freight derivatives, equities derivatives, 
property derivatives, debt securities and listed derivatives, fixed 
income products, futures, options, indices, credit, credit 
derivatives, debt, equities, foreign exchange and foreign exchange 
products, currency, interest rate, bonds, swaps, forward 
agreements, contracts for differences, agriculture and softs, 
alternative fuels, biofuels, coal, crude oil and refined products, 
electricity, emissions, freight, natural gas, nuclear fuels, and 
weather products, precious metals, common metals and their alloys, 
shipping, yachts, shipping routes, freight, cargo, intellectual 
property and intellectual capital assets; electronic systems, 
hardware and software for the capture and matching of trade related 
data and trade tickets, transaction settlement services, netting 
and trade allocation services, trade and account reconciliation 
services, trade confirmation services, messaging services relating 
to post-trade activities, credit services and calculation and 
monitoring of credit limits and credit utilisation; electronic 
systems, hardware and software for automating the complete trade 
life cycle including deal capture, robust matching, limit checking, 
allocations processing, billing, status reporting, booking and 
exceptions management; electronic systems, hardware and software 
for real-time client oriented reporting capability including 
resets, settlements, valuations, portfolio reconciliation and trade 
lifecycle events; electronic systems, hardware and software to 
provide a complete trading relationship management solution for 
prime brokers; electronic systems, hardware and software for the 
provision of services provided by banks, including credit and 
process trades on behalf of clients. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; marketing and marketing research services; data 
processing services; provision of business information; commercial 
intermediation services; business advisory services; compilation of 
information onto computer databases; computerised data capture, 
processing and verification; computerised data base management; 
data cleaning services; data archiving services; document handling 
services; document indexing services; computerised file management; 
business services, compilation and provision of trade and business 
price and statistical information; business supervision, regulation 
and appraisal services; preparation and compilation of reports; 
retail services connected with the sale of water craft, yachts, 
boats, ships and water vehicles; the bringing together for the 
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benefit of others of water craft, yachts, boats, ships and water 
vehicles; auctioning of ships and yachts; advisory, consultancy and 
information services relating to all the foregoing. 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; real estate 
services; investment, financing, broking, credit, foreign exchange, 
money transfer and exchange services; broking services; brokerage, 
trading and dealing services (financial); valuation services; 
provision of pricing information; services of conducting a 
securities exchange, providing clearing and settlement services for 
stocks, equity indices, contracts on stocks, bonds, options, 
equities, futures, other securities and currencies; provision of 
financial information; collecting and providing financial 
information in the nature of securities market data, quotations, 
orders, market transactions, and financial index values; listing of 
securities and securities derivatives for quotation and trading; 
providing and updating an index of securities values and 
classification, analysis, and reporting thereof; securities 
exchange price quotation services; providing an online database 
featuring real time investment information in the stock and 
securities market; providing an online database featuring real time 
financial information communicated with subscribers through a web 
interface, email or text messages in the form of alerts on topics 
of systemic risk, significant price movements of securities and 
anomalies in the market; (financial) brokerage, (financial) 
trading, (financial) dealing, (financial) risk management, 
(financial) risk elimination, risk mitigation and (financial) 
calculation for the execution or broking of and in commodities, 
commodities options, swaps and futures, financial instruments, 
financial or money products and agreements, derivatives, fixed 
income derivatives, freight derivatives, forward freight 
derivatives, equities derivatives, property derivatives, debt 
securities and listed derivatives, fixed income products, futures, 
options, indices, credit, credit derivatives, debt, equities, 
foreign exchange and foreign exchange products, currency, interest 
rate, bonds, swaps, forward agreements, contracts for differences, 
agriculture and softs, alternative fuels, biofuels, coal, crude oil 
and refined products, electricity, emissions, freight, natural gas, 
nuclear fuels, and weather products, precious metals, common metals 
and their alloys, shipping, yachts, shipping routes, freight, 
cargo, intellectual property and intellectual capital assets; 
(financial) services relating to interest rate swaps, interest rate 
options, equity derivatives and commodity swaps; financial 
guarantees; financial evaluations; fiscal assessments and 
valuations; financial advisory services; credit services; post-
trade services (financial); capture and matching of trade related 
data and trade tickets (financial); transaction settlement 
services; netting and trade allocation services (financial); trade 
and account reconciliation services (financial); trade confirmation 
services (financial); credit services, calculation and monitoring 
of credit limits and credit utilisation; post-trade deal capture, 
robust matching, limit checking, allocations processing, billing, 
status reporting, booking, exceptions management, resets, 
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settlements, valuations, portfolio compression, portfolio 
rebalancing, portfolio reconciliation and trade lifecycle events 
(financial); financial services provided by and for prime brokers; 
financial services provided by and for banks, including credit and 
process trades on behalf of clients; market-making, issuing and 
dealing in contracts (financial); clearing, matching and clearing-
house services (financial); hedging services, arbitrage services, 
risk management, risk elimination and risk mitigation services in 
the financial markets; broking, trading, matching, risk management, 
risk mitigation and risk elimination of credit derivative 
instruments; broking, trading, matching, risk management, risk 
elimination and risk mitigation of credit default swaps, corporate 
bonds, collateralised debt obligations and asset backed securities; 
broking, trading, matching, risk management, risk elimination, risk 
mitigation services relating to bonds, swaps, forward agreements 
and other financial or money products or agreements; operation, 
supervision, regulation, administration and organisation of markets 
and exchanges; stock exchange services; equities exchange services; 
trade matching services (financial); investment exchange services; 
exchange quotation services, stock exchange quotation services, 
commodity exchange quotation services, financial instrument 
exchange quotation services; valuation services; valuation of 
shipping, yachts, freight and cargo; financial database services; 
preparation, compilation derivation and provision of information, 
reports, analyses, indices, supervision, market analysis, advisory 
and consultancy services relating to all the aforesaid; provision 
of financial investigation and fraud investigation services; 
provision of financing and venture capital services to emerging and 
start-up companies; provision of all the aforesaid services by 
electronic means and via the Internet; cash management services; 
compilation and provision of financial, securities, trade and 
quote, order, execution, index value and other financial market 
information for business purposes; quotation of exchange prices; 
provision of data relating to the financial markets. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunication services; chat room services; internet portal 
services; providing user access to the Internet; provision of news; 
provision, communication and transmission of data and information 
by computer, electronic mail; provision and display of information 
from computer databases (providing access to computer databases); 
data communications services; data network services (providing 
access to); computer communication services; telecommunication of 
information (including web pages), computer programs and data; 
electronic mail services, provision of telecommunications access 
links to computer databases and the Internet; communications 
services for settling financial transactions; provision of 
connectivity to financial markets and trading systems (providing 
access to computer networks or databases); provision of data 
related to financial markets and trading systems and to post-trade 
services in the financial markets (providing access to computer 
networks or databases); provision of data related to capture and 
matching of trade related data and trade tickets, transaction 
settlement services, netting and trade allocation services, trade 
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and account reconciliation services, trade confirmation services, 
messaging services relating to post-trade activities, credit 
services and calculation and monitoring of credit limits and credit 
utilization (providing access to computer networks or databases); 
messaging services relating to post-trade activities; electronic 
transmission of securities and financial information for others; 
providing access to a global computer network for the purpose of 
trading in stocks and other financial securities; electronic 
transmission of securities and financial information for others; 
communicating and routing trade information involving orders, entry 
and execution services to others via a global computer network; 
providing access to computerized databases and computer networks; 
providing access to a global computer network for the purpose of 
trading in stocks and other financial securities; electronic 
transmission of information, documents, and data for others in the 
nature of business and securities statistics and commercial 
information, financial securities information, stock exchange 
information, trade information, quote information, order execution 
information, index value information and other market information; 
providing access to integrated databases and lists of bid, offer 
and quote values and financial information relating to securities; 
electronic transmission of information, documents, and data for 
others in the nature of financial information in relation to index 
levels, support documentation for financial products, risk 
analysis, risk assessment and risk evaluation of financial 
investment and trading; electronic transmission of information, 
documents, and data for others consisting of index constituent data 
for the calculation and composition of indices, risk analysis, risk 
assessment and risk evaluation of financial investment and trading; 
information and advisory services relating to all the foregoing; 
providing multi-user access to an electronic database for the 
dissemination of securities information and the direct on-line 
purchase of stock via wide-area computer network; compiling and 
leasing of access time to a computer database in the field of 
securities, stocks, shares, options and warrants, featuring real 
time investment information in the stocks and securities market. 
Class 42: 
Design and development of computer hardware and software; computer 
programming; installation, maintenance and repair of computer 
software; computer consultancy services; design and development of 
computer hardware and software and computer programming, all 
relating to financial trading systems and provision of connectivity 
to financial markets, trading exchanges and platforms and to the 
provision of data related to financial markets and trading systems 
and to the provision of post-trade services in the financial 
markets, capture and matching of trade related data and trade 
tickets, transaction settlement services, netting and trade 
allocation services, trade and account reconciliation services, 
trade confirmation services, messaging services relating to post-
trade activities, credit services and calculation and monitoring of 
credit limits and credit utilisation; design and development of 
software for testing trading strategies against live and historic 
market data and for development of proprietary trading strategies; 
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computer services for settling financial transactions; updating of 
computer programs; compiling databases for others in connection 
with stock exchange and financial services (database design 
services); computer systems analysis; rental of computer programs 
and computer databases; software as a service ("SAAS"); providing 
temporary use of on-line, non-downloadable software for use in 
financial services, financial trading services, broking services, 
stock exchange services, equities exchange services, trade matching 
services and investment exchange services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-11-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

3197503 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303972682 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Chung Pak Investment Limited 
7th Floor, Chung Pak Commercial Building 2 Cho Yuen Street, Yau 
Tong Bay Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Batteries; batteries for vehicles; electric batteries; 
nanobatteries; rechargeable batteries; dry cells; electric cells; 
accumulators; accumulators for vehicles; battery chargers; 
galvanized cells; solar batteries; photovoltaic cells; all included 
in Class 9 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303976877 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SIGFOX 
425 Rue Jean Rostand 31670 LABEGE, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

C & H Int'l Consultant Limited 
1206, Eastern Commercial Centre, 397 Hennessy Road, Wan Chai, HONG 
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Service: KONG 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
9, 38 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific (other than for medical use), nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing,  measuring,  
signaling,  checking  and inspecting, life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments, namely, sensor chips for scientific use, 
scientific measuring instruments in the nature of conductivity 
meters, navigation apparatus for boats, surveying  instruments,  
photographic  cameras, cinematographic cameras, blank optical data 
carriers, optical cables, optical character readers, weighing 
apparatus  and  instruments,  distance  measuring apparatus, 
resistance measuring instruments, signal bells, signal processors, 
transmitters of electronic signals, laser scanners for industrial 
inspection, optical inspection apparatus, life boats, life jackets, 
life preservers, children's educational software; apparatus for 
broadcasting, recording, transmitting or reproducing sound, data or 
images; magnetic recording media, namely, blank recordable CD-Rs 
and DVD-Rs, blank CD-ROMs for sound or video recording, blank 
recordable optical disc; electronic data processing apparatus, 
computers, computer memories, modems, blank magnetic computer 
tapes, fax machines; optical or magnetic media for information, 
namely, blank optical discs, blank magnetic discs; electrical 
cables, blank digital optical discs, keyboards, circuit boards, 
printed circuit boards, recorded memory cards, electronic circuit 
cards, electronically encoded identification cards, computer 
software for use in database management, use as a spreadsheet, word 
processing; software packages, namely, computer software for use in 
database management, use as a spreadsheet, word processing, and 
instructional user guides sold as a unit; computer terminals, video 
monitors, computer printers; electronic machines with a keyboard 
and screen, namely, electronic telephone sets with screen and 
keyboard, laptop computers; input or output media, namely, blank 
magnetic and optical discs; apparatus for collecting, reading out, 
storing, converting, processing, inputting, broadcasting, 
transmitting data, information and signals, namely, electronic card 
readers, RFID readers, blank digital storage media, frequency 
converters, television and video converters, data processing 
apparatus, input devices for computers, transmitting and receiving 
apparatus for radio and television broadcasting and for long-
distance transmission; apparatus for transmission of communication, 
namely, apparatus for the transmission of data and signals by 
telephone, fax, telegraph, teletype, cable, satellite or any means 
of communication; telecommunication and radio communication 
apparatus, namely, mobile phones and fixed telephones, answering 
machines; media for recording and reproducing sound, images or 
signals, namely, blank audio tapes, blank computer discs, blank 
magnetic discs, blank optical disks; telecommunication transmitters 
and receivers, namely, radio transmitters and receivers, wireless 
transmitters and receivers, telephone receivers, telecommunications 
transmitters. 
Class 38: 
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Telecommunications, namely, the transmission of information 
accessible by any means of telecommunication; secure data 
transmission services via telecommunication means; communications 
by computer terminals, telephone communications; transmission of 
information via telephone, television, and radio; transmission and 
reception of information by Internet, satellite, cable, 
broadcasting, and by any means of communication; message 
transmission, of encoded images; electronic data transmission 
services, in particular packet transmission of information and 
images, electronic mail and paging services, electronic mailing and 
transmission of dispatches, and electronic exchange of data stored 
in databases accessible via telecommunication networks, namely, 
exchange of computerized documents and electronic information 
exchanges; information about telecommunication, namely, telephone 
enquiry  services for telecommunications; telephone communication 
services, namely, telephone call transfer; electronic message 
transmission, namely, services for transmitting replies on an 
online interactive electronic service on a telecommunications 
network; electronic data transmission, namely, electronic 
information dissemination services for global communication 
networks or private or restricted-access networks; computer-
assisted electronic transmission of downloadable data, messages and 
images; providing access to a global computer network; providing 
access to databases; provision of access to databases in the nature 
of search engines; electronic mail services on a telecommunications 
network; rental of telecommunication apparatus and installations; 
telecommunication consultation in the nature of technical 
consulting and advice in the field of telecommunications; data 
transmission and reception services via telecommunication means, 
namely, transmission and reception of data, signals, images and 
information processed by computers or telecommunication apparatus; 
digital network telecommunications services, namely, mobile 
telecommunications network services; digital network 
telecommunications services, namely, definition of 
telecommunications networks; rental of access time to global 
computer networks, namely, to a database server center. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

19-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

16/4293962 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

FRANCE 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303978000 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

D&M Holdings, Inc. 
2-1 Nisshin-cho, Kawasaki-ku, Kawasaki-shi, Kanagawa, 210-8569, 
JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

FAIRBAIRN CATLEY LOW & KONG 
23/F, Shui On Centre, 6-8 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; amplifiers, audio receivers, audio disc players, audio disc 
recorders, video disc players, video disc recorders, video 
receivers, radio receivers; Speakers, headphones, earphones; 
accessories, straps and carrying cases for audio apparatus and 
video apparatus; cables, straps, cover and carrying cases; Audio 
and video system components; wired or wireless networked 
apparatuses for transmission, receipt, processing or streaming of 
audio and video contents; Wired or Wireless networked amplifiers, 
audio receivers, audio players, audio recorders, video players, 
video recorders, video receivers, radio receivers, speakers, 
headphones, earphones. Computer software for controlling the 
operation of apparatus for recording or reproduction of sound or 
images; computer software for controlling the operation of audio 
and video system components, namely, wired or wireless networked 
apparatuses for transmission, receipt, processing or streaming of 
audio and video contents; computer software for mobile phones, 
tablets and other wireless mobile telecommunication devices for 
controlling the operation of apparatus for recording or 
reproduction of sound or images; computer software for mobile 
phones, tablets and other wireless mobile telecommunication devices 
for controlling the operation of audio and video system components, 
namely, wired or wireless networked apparatuses for transmission, 
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receipt, processing or streaming of audio and video contents; 
computer software for recording, transmitting, reproducing, 
processing and streaming of audio and video contents; computer 
software for distributing, transmitting and receiving audio and 
video contents via communication network; computer software for 
mobile phones, tablets and other wireless mobile telecommunication 
devices for recording, transmitting, reproducing, processing and 
streaming of audio and video contents; computer software for mobile 
phones, tablets and other wireless mobile telecommunication devices 
for distributing, transmitting and receiving audio and video 
contents via communication network; computer software (including 
downloadable computer software) for use in the delivery, 
distribution and transmission of digital music content; computer 
software (including downloadable computer software) for use in 
streaming or downloading digital music content; computer software 
(including downloadable computer software) for enabling 
transmission, storage, sharing and organizing digital music 
content. 
Class 38: 
Electronic transmission and streaming of digital music content for 
others via global and local computer networks; broadcasting of 
music via the Internet and other telecommunication systems; 
information, advisory, support and consultancy services relating to 
the aforesaid. 
Class 42: 
Computer software update services related to computer software for 
controlling the operation of apparatus for recording or 
reproduction of sound or images, and for controlling the operation 
of audio and video system components; computer software update 
services related to computer software for controlling the operation 
of wired or wireless networked apparatuses for transmission, 
receipt, processing or streaming of audio and video contents; 
computer software update services related to computer software for 
recording, transmitting, reproducing, processing and streaming of 
audio and video contents, and for distributing, transmitting and 
receiving audio and video contents via communication networks; 
providing technology information updates for wireless multi-room 
sound systems or digital music content via the global computer 
network; technical support services, namely technical advice 
provided in connection with the installation, updating and 
administration of computer software related to wireless multi-room 
sound systems and digital music content; information, advisory, 
support and consultancy services relating to the aforesaid. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303979658 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

萬童互動科技(北京)有限公司 
中國內地 北京市朝陽區 平房路 71 號院 4號樓二層 A08 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 新界白石角香港科學園第三期 科技大道西 12 號 2 樓 230 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機軟件（已錄制）；電子出版物（可下載）；可下載的計算機應用軟
件；可下載的影像文件；揚聲器；動畫片；電子圖書閱讀器；光盤；USB 閃
存盤；錄像帶。 
類別 35: 
廣告宣傳；計算機網絡上的在線廣告；市場營銷；商業企業遷移；會計；通
過網站提供商業信息；商業管理和組織咨詢；進出口代理；為零售目的在通
訊媒體上展示商品；計算機文檔管理。 
類別 38: 
信息傳送；計算機終端通訊；電子公告牌服務（通訊服務）；提供全球計算
機網絡用戶接入服務；提供數據庫接入服務；提供互聯網聊天室；視頻會議
服務；提供在線論壇；數據流傳輸；電視播放。 
類別 41: 
教育；安排和組織會議；組織表演（演出）；文字出版（廣告宣傳文本除
外）；廣播和電視節目制作；除廣告片外的影片制作；翻譯；電影膠片出
租；遊樂園服務；在計算機網絡上提供在線遊戲。 
類別 42: 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 201/ 267 
 

技術研究；計算機編程；計算機軟件設計；計算機軟件更新；把有形的數據
或文件轉換成電子媒體；軟件運營服務（SaaS）；信息技術咨詢服務；工業
品外觀設計；包裝設計；服裝設計。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303979801 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sec-on Co., Limited 
香港 九龍旺⻆亞皆老街 109 號 皆旺商業大廈 27樓 2705 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

漢拓會計秘書服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺⻆亞皆老街 109 號 皆旺商業大廈 27樓 2705 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、轉換、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 202/ 267 
 

體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火設備。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303982456 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CCC-Culture Ltd 
Flat A, 8/F, Chiap Luen Industrial Building, 30-32 Kung Yip Street, 
Kwai Chung, N.T. Hong Kong 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： Vivian Wong 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Flat A, 8/F, Chiap Luen Industrial Building, 30-32 Kung Yip Street, 
Kwai Chung, N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 18, 21, 25, 28, 29, 30, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Accessories for portable telephones; animated cartoons and films; 
cartoon films (downloadable); CD cases; CDs and DVDs featuring 
animation, music, and entertainment programs for children; cell 
phone straps; chains for mobile phones; changeable covers for 
cellular phone; electronic books (downloadable); electronic 
publications, downloadable; straps, bags, holders, carrying cases, 
protective cases and covers, all for use with mobile phones, 
smartphones and portable and handheld digital electronic devices 
for recording, organizing, transmitting, manipulating, and 
reviewing text, data, audio, image, and video files; mouse pads; 
straps for mobile phones; USB (universal serial bus) data carriers 
sticks; USB (universal serial bus) storage devices; USB flash 
drives; batteries, battery chargers; electronic dictionaries; 
electronic games; calculators; credit cards; all included in Class 
9. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; plastic materials for packaging (not included in other 
classes) ; printing blocks; wedding cards; writing paper; 
envelopes; gift wrapping paper; paper gift wrap bows; paper cake 
decorations; decorative paper centerpieces; paper mats; 
publications; posters; postcards; trading cards; gift cards; 
greeting cards; cartoons [printed matter]; comic books; comic 
strips; newspapers; magazines; periodicals; books; baby books; 
children's activity books; coloring books; address books; 
appointment books; photograph albums; autograph books; arts and 
craft paint kits; stickers; binders; bookends; bookmarks; 
calendars; pens; pencils; notebooks; memo pads; stamps (seals); 
cases for stamps (seals); writing instruments; writing materials; 
flyers; files [stationery]; stickers (stationery); signboards of 
paper or cardboard, paintings (pictures), framed or unframed; 
plastic film for wrapping; plastics for modeling; printed matter; 
bags (envelopes, pouches) of paper or plastics for packaging; 
passport holders; memo pads; all included in Class 16. 
Class 18: 
travelling bags; purses; music cases; garment bags for travel; net 
bags for shopping; beach bags; school bags; card cases (notecases); 
backpacks; handbag frames ; pocket wallets; wheeled shopping bags; 
shopping bags; attaché cases; bags for campers; bags for sports; 
handbags; travelling bags; chain mesh purses; key cases; umbrellas; 
all included in Class 18. 
Class 21: 
household ad kitchen utensils and containers; mugs; cups and 
saucers; plates; glassware, porcelain and earthenware; flasks 
(other than precious metal), water bottles; lunch boxes; brushes; 
combs and sponges; cases for pill; gloves for household purposes; 
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clothes brushes; shoe brushes; baby baths (portable); ironing 
boards; bottle openers; bowls; soap boxes; bread boards; buckets; 
cages for household pets; candy boxes; comb cases; clothes racks; 
clothing stretchers; coasters; cocktail stirrers; coffee pots; 
combs for animals; cosmetic utensils; cutting boards for the 
kitchen; soap dispensers; drinking flasks, glasses; ice cube molds; 
ironing board covers; jugs; kettles; knife rests; napkin holders; 
refuse bins; salt shakers; pepper shakers; lunch boxes; picnic 
baskets; shoe brushes; spice sets; tableware; teapots; toilet paper 
holders; toilet utensils; toothbrushes; trays for domestic 
purposes; vacuum bottles; refrigerating bottles; cleaning 
instruments (hand-operated); cooking utensils, non-electric; 
dusters; cocktail shakers; all included in Class 21. 
Class 25: 
clothing, T-shirts, shirts, ties, sweaters, suits, jackets, 
windjackets, shorts, pants, blouses, sleepwear, pajamas, 
underclothing, jeans; coats, knitwear, jumpers, blazers, trousers; 
lingerie; boxer shorts; raincoats; belts; footwear; headgear; 
underwear; scarves, shawls; gloves and mittens; knitwear; caps and 
hats; suspenders and braces; hosiery; overalls; shoes; sandals; 
boots; house shoes; slippers; cloth bibs; vests; neckwear; aprons; 
clothing accessories; socks, stockings, pantyhose; bath robes, 
bathing suits; beachwear, swimwear; costumes; all included in Class 
25. 
Class 28: 
Toys; games and playthings; novelties for parties; action figures 
and accessories [toys or playthings]; action skill games; balloons; 
card games; playing cards; board games; electric action toys; 
manipulative games; jigsaw puzzles; mobiles (toys); multiple 
activity toys; face masks being playthings; playthings. Decorations 
for Christmas trees; Christmas trees of synthetic material; candle 
holders for Christmas trees; bells for Christmas trees; artificial 
snow for Christmas trees; Christmas tree ornaments; toys; toys for 
domestic pets; all included in Class 28. 
Class 29: 
milk, milk products; jellies; jams; flavored milk drinks; yogurt 
drinks; fruit sauces; preserved, dried fruits; dairy products; 
soups, broth and preparations for making soups and broth; dried 
herbs; potato-based snack foods; potato chips; all included in 
Class 29. 
Class 30: 
coffee, tea, tea bags, sugar, sago; flour and preparations made 
from cereals, bread, pastry and confectionery; honey, treacle; 
salt, mustard; spices; confectionery; crackers; candies; biscuits; 
cookies; noodles, rice vermicelli, instant noodle, spaghetti, non-
fried noodles, macaroni, seasoning powder; coffee beverages, coffee 
flavored drinks; sherbets, ice creams; chewing gum; cocoa, cocoa 
products; corn flakes; salad sauces; all included in Class 30. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; dissemination of advertising matters; publication of 
publicity texts; sales promotion (for others); procurement services 
for others (purchasing goods and services for other businesses); 
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business management of performing artists; relocation services for 
businesses; systemisation of information into computer databases; 
statements of accounts (drawing up of -); rental of vending 
machines; retail and distribution services in relation to cleaning 
products, personal care products, toiletries, fragrances and 
perfumed articles, air fresheners, candles, pharmaceutical, 
veterinary and dental products, dietetic products, vitamins, health 
foods and drinks, plasters and materials for dressings, goods made 
of common metals, hand tools and implements, cutlery, tableware, 
scientific apparatus and equipment, sunglasses and eyewear, pre-
recorded and unrecorded tapes and discs, computer hardware and 
software, computer peripheral products, video and computer games, 
electronic publications (downloadable), downloadable digital 
signals, voice, music, text and images for phones and other 
electronic devices, bandages, babies' bottles and pacifiers, 
apparatus for lighting, heating, cooking, refrigerating, cooling 
and air quality improvement, apparatus for locomotion by land, air 
and water, bicycles, goods made of or coated with precious metals 
or their alloys, jewellery and costume jewellery, clocks and 
watches, musical instruments, paper articles, stationery, printed 
matters, books and magazines, arts and craft items, school 
supplies, office requisites, trading cards and collectibles 
(printed or electronic), bags and trunks, goods made of leather or 
imitations of leather, umbrellas, furniture, mirrors, picture 
frames, goods of wood, cork, reed, cane, wicker, horn, bone, ivory, 
whalebone, shell, amber, mother-of-pearl, meerschaum and 
substitutes for these materials or of plastics, household and 
kitchen utensils and containers, glassware, porcelain and 
earthenware, tableware, dinnerware, combs and brushes, textile and 
textile goods, bed and table covers, beddings, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, laces and embroidery, ribbons, hair accessories, 
embroidered emblems, shoelaces, carpets, rugs and mats, wall 
coverings, wallpaper, games and playthings, sporting articles, 
decorations for Christmas trees, food products, diary products, 
jams, jellies, preserves, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products, 
edible oils and fats, canned foods, frozen meals and microwave 
meals, coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, ingredients and condiments 
for cooking, cereals products, bread, pastry and confectionery, 
beverages, beers, mineral and aerated waters, fruit drinks and 
fruit juices, non-alcoholic drinks, isotonic drinks, canned or 
bottled water.; all included in Class 35. 
Class 41: 
production of entertainment and interactive content for 
distribution via television, cable, satellite, audio and video 
media, cartridges, computer discs and electronic means; production 
and provision of entertainment, news, and information via a global 
communication network, computer networks and on-line from a 
computer database of the Internet; live stage shows; presentation 
of live performances; publication of books, magazines, leaflets and 
printed matter relating to entertainment; all included in Class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303982618 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

導生堂有限公司 (Guardian Angel Co Limited) 
香港 觀塘大業街 31 號 協發工商大廈 1樓 D座 8室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

鄭煒棋 (CHENG Wai Kee) 
香港 英皇道 133 號 月明樓十樓 L室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 30 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
測量儀器 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 不適用 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
05-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303985381 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AISEI Co., Ltd. 
7-11, Minami 5-chome, Honan-cho, Toyonaka-shi, Osaka 561-0815, 
JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Kangxin Partners PC （Hong Kong） Limited 
Suite 617, Lakeside 2, No. 10 Science Park West Avenue, Hong Kong 
Science Park, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Contact lenses; Circle lenses; Cases for contact lenses; Holders 
for contact lenses. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303985390 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AISEI Co., Ltd. 
7-11, Minami 5-chome, Honan-cho, Toyonaka-shi, Osaka 561-0815, 
JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Kangxin Partners PC （Hong Kong） Limited 
Suite 617, Lakeside 2, No. 10 Science Park West Avenue, Hong Kong 
Science Park, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Contact lenses; Circle lenses; Cases for contact lenses; Holders 
for contact lenses. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303986579 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

環球智達科技（北京）有限公司 
北京市石景山區 石景山路乙 18 號院 2號樓 5層 601 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

洲鼎秘書有限公司 
香港 新界葵涌葵昌路 26-38 號 豪華工業大廈 23樓 B07 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
手機；電視機；揚聲器；放映設備；插頭、插座和其他接觸器（電連接）；
振動膜（音響）；3D 眼鏡；遙控裝置；揚聲器音箱；已錄製的計算機程序
（程序）。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業管理輔助；特許經營的商業管理；市場營銷；通過網站提供商業
信息；商業企業遷移；計算機數據庫信息系統化；商業審計；尋找贊助；醫
療用品零售或批發服務。 
類別 38: 
無線電廣播；計算機輔助信息和圖像傳送；信息提供與全球計算機網絡的電
訊聯接服務；光纖通訊；電傳業務；提供在線論壇；數據流傳輸；電視播
放；視頻點播傳輸；電訊設備出租。 
類別 41: 
函授課程；安排和組織大會；提供在線電子出版物（非下載）；錄像帶發
行；廣播和電視節目製作；音響設備出租；音樂製作；娛樂服務；在計算機
網絡上提供在線遊戲；組織彩票發行。 
類別 42: 
技術研究；計算機軟件設計；包裝設計；計算機軟件維護；把有形的數據或
文件轉換成電子媒體；計算機程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；提供
互聯網搜索引擎；品質檢測；無形資產評估；電子數據存儲。 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303986597 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

環球智達科技（北京）有限公司 
北京市石景山區 石景山路乙 18 號院 2號樓 5層 601 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

洲鼎秘書有限公司 
香港 新界葵涌葵昌路 26-38 號 豪華工業大廈 23樓 B07 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
手機；電視機；揚聲器；放映設備；插頭、插座和其他接觸器（電連接）；
振動膜（音響）；3D 眼鏡；遙控裝置；揚聲器音箱；已錄製的計算機程序
（程序）。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業管理輔助；特許經營的商業管理；市場營銷；通過網站提供商業
信息；商業企業遷移；計算機數據庫信息系統化；商業審計；尋找贊助；醫
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療用品零售或批發服務。 
類別 38: 
無線電廣播；計算機輔助信息和圖像傳送；信息提供與全球計算機網絡的電
訊聯接服務；光纖通訊；電傳業務；提供在線論壇；數據流傳輸；電視播
放；視頻點播傳輸；電訊設備出租。 
類別 41: 
函授課程；安排和組織大會；提供在線電子出版物（非下載）；錄像帶發
行；廣播和電視節目製作；音響設備出租；音樂製作；娛樂服務；在計算機
網絡上提供在線遊戲；組織彩票發行。 
類別 42: 
技術研究；計算機軟件設計；包裝設計；計算機軟件維護；把有形的數據或
文件轉換成電子媒體；計算機程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；提供
互聯網搜索引擎；品質檢測；無形資產評估；電子數據存儲。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303987343 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱紅色和黑色為商標的多於一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 杭州凸顯傢俱設計有限公司 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 212/ 267 
 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

中國內地 浙江省杭州市 濱江區長河街道秋溢路 428 號 1 幢 1樓 1005 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

匯誠國際顧問有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 397 號 東區商業大廈 1206 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 20 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機；計算機鍵盤；計算機外圍設備；監視器（計算機硬件）；鼠標（計
算機外圍設備）；筆記本電腦；鼠標墊；計算機遊戲軟件； USB 閃存盤；便
攜式計算機；可下載的計算機應用軟件；平板電腦；計算機硬件；智能手
機；揚聲器；麥克風；攝像機；頭戴式耳機；旅行充電器； 芯片（集成電
路）。 
類別 20: 
凳子；嬰兒床；書桌；辦公傢具；傢具；椅子（座椅）；床墊；床；屏風
（傢具）； 閱書架(傢具)；沙發； 折疊式躺椅；安樂椅；玩具箱；畫框；
竹木工藝品；軟木工藝品； 家養寵物窩；枕頭；室內百葉簾。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303990637 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, white and gray as elements of 
the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

APPLE INC. 
1 INFINITE LOOP, CUPERTINO, CALIFORNIA 95014, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for accessing, searching, browsing, displaying, 
reading, recommending, sharing, posting in social media, 
organizing, annotating, and archiving news, sports, weather, 
commentary, and other information, content from newspapers, 
periodicals, blogs, and websites, and other text, data, graphics, 
images, audio, video, and multimedia content; electronic 
publication reader software; application development software. 
Class 42: 
Computer services, namely, providing a user-customized feed of 
news, sports, weather, commentary, and other information, content 
from newspapers, periodicals, blogs, and websites, and other text, 
audio, video, and multimedia content; providing search engines for 
obtaining data via the internet and other electronic communications 
networks; providing online non-downloadable application development 
software, and support and consultation services for developing 
computer applications. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-06-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

87069859 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303991546 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳晨芯時代科技有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市 寶安區福永街道大洋開發區福安工業城二期廠房 4
棟第二、三層 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
智能眼鏡（數據處理）；帶有線性圖像傳感器的照相機；照相機（攝影）；
便攜式媒體播放器；計算機外圍設備；攝像機；DVD 播放機；智能手錶（數
據處理）；計算機遊戲程序及軟件，包括用於以及以數字方式傳送到個人計
算機、視頻遊戲機、手持計算裝置、移動計算裝置以及其他計算裝置；錄製
在介質上的遊戲程序和遊戲軟件；遙控裝置；音頻視頻接收器 ；測量器械和
儀器；3D 眼鏡；數據處理設備分線盒（電）；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；
網絡通訊設備；計算機軟件（已錄製）；電池；時間記錄裝置。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303991979 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳晨芯時代科技有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市 寶安區福永街道大洋開發區福安工業城二期廠房 4
棟第二、三層 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
智能眼鏡（數據處理）；帶有線性圖像傳感器的照相機；照相機（攝影）；
便攜式媒體播放器；計算機外圍設備；攝像機；DVD 播放機；智能手錶（數
據處理）；計算機遊戲程序及軟件，包括用於以及以數字方式傳送到個人計
算機、視頻遊戲機、手持計算裝置、移動計算裝置以及其他計算裝置；錄製
在介質上的遊戲程序和遊戲軟件；遙控裝置；音頻視頻接收器 ；測量器械和
儀器；3D 眼鏡；數據處理設備分線盒（電）；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；
網絡通訊設備；計算機軟件（已錄製）；電池；時間記錄裝置。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303993139 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours petrol blue and different shades 
of orange as elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ADB SAFEGATE BVBA 
Leuvensesteenweg 585  B-1930 ZAVENTEM, BELGIUM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electrical signaling, measuring, counting, recording, monitoring, 
open and closed-loop control and switching devices, electrical 
devices for input, processing, transmission, storage and output of 
data; data processing programs; airport docking systems, consisting 
of a laser scanner, lcd display modules, an operator control panel 
with programming and diagnostic capabilities, lcd screen, serial 
port, maintenance software and optional backup power supply; 
modems; optical data media; navigational instruments; anemometers; 
temperature indicators; radiotelegraphy sets; transmitters of 
electronic signals; satellite navigational apparatus; optical 
discs; electronic publications; nautical apparatus and instruments; 
mouse [data processing equipment]; downloadable computer programs; 
radar apparatus; monitors [computer hardware]; measuring 
instruments; electronic notice boards; mathematical instruments; 
distance recording apparatus; logs [measuring instruments]; chips 
[integrated circuits]; computer laptops; integrated circuits; 
floppy disks; interfaces for computers; electric display apparatus; 
connectors [electricity]; board computers; computers; simulators 
for the steering and control of vehicles; electrical connecting 
parts; data processing apparatus; electrical apparatus for 
commutation; processors (central processing units); directional 
compasses; magnetic encoders; scanners [data processing equipment]; 
mechanical signs; projection apparatus; observation instruments; 
monitors [computer programs]; testing apparatus not for medical 
purposes; steering apparatus, automatic, for vehicles; mouse mats 
(mousepads); magnetic data media; recorded computer programs; 
computer peripheral devices; transmitters [telecommunication]; 
surveying apparatus and instruments; telegraphs [apparatus]; 
meteorological instruments; compact discs [audio-video]; electric 
regulating apparatus; projection screens; readers [data processing 
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equipment]; printed circuits; time recording apparatus; speed 
indicators; navigation apparatus for vehicles; electro-dynamic 
apparatus for the remote control of signals; counting apparatus; 
speed checking apparatus for vehicles; smart cards (cards with 
integrated circuits); signs, luminous; microprocessors; mileage 
recorders for vehicles; computer programs; compact discs [read-only 
memory]; memories for data processing equipment; recorded operating 
system programs (for computers); computer hardware and hardware; 
all aforesaid goods for airports and ground traffic systems. 
Class 11: 
Lamps and lighting fixtures and distribution equipment therefore; 
airport runway lighting and monitoring system for the supervision 
and control of airport craft airport operation which is comprised 
of a light monitoring and switch unit, a sensor interface unit, a 
series circuit filter, a series circuit modem and an industrial 
personal computer; all aforesaid goods for airports and ground 
traffic systems. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

01-09-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1338558 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

BENELUX TRADEMARKS AND DESIGNS OFFICE 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303999124 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

GIBSON INNOVATIONS BELGIUM NV 
GRAUWMEER 17, 3001 LEUVEN, BELGIUM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Headsets, headphones, headphones with the function of apparatus for 
short-range transmission of digital voice and data that supports 
point-to-point and multipoint applications, earphones (with and 
without microphones); hi-fi systems, audio equipment, amplifiers, 
loudspeakers, speakers, audio speakers, speakers with amplifiers, 
sound bar speakers, portable speakers, wireless speakers, speakers 
with the function of apparatus for short-range transmission of 
digital voice and data that supports point-to-point and multipoint 
applications, docking speakers, docking speakers for portable 
digital audio and media players; docking stations, docking stations 
for portable digital audio and media players; docking systems, 
docking sound systems in the nature of apparatus for short-range 
transmission of digital voice and data that supports point-to-point 
and multipoint applications; wireless audio receivers; audio 
apparatus consisting of digital audio players, audio amplifiers, 
audio speakers and receivers; home theater systems, audio-optical 
disc players and recorders, blu-ray disc players and recorders, DVD 
players or blu-ray disc players with home theater systems, home 
theater audio-visual systems composed of blu-ray players, apparatus 
for short-range transmission of digital voice and data that 
supports point-to-point and multipoint applications devices and 
accessories. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303999142 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Cisco Technology, Inc. 
170 West Tasman Drive, San Jose, California 95134, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; software for managing, operating, monitoring, 
troubleshooting and configuring private cloud computer networks, 
managing network storage, and for deploying and installing software 
applications over networks; computer hardware; network routers; 
computer servers; blade servers; computer network adapters; 
telecommunication switches; computer switches; Ethernet switches; 
data center switches; unified fabric switches; computer chassis. 
Class 42: 
Computer services; infrastructure as a service (IAAS) services 
featuring software for managing, operating, monitoring, 
troubleshooting and configuring private cloud computer networks, 
managing network storage, and for deploying and installing software 
applications over networks; computer network design for others; 
technical support services, namely, remote and on-site 
infrastructure management services for monitoring, administration 
and management of private cloud computing IT and application 
systems; technical support services, namely, troubleshooting in the 
nature of diagnosing computer hardware and software problems; 
consulting in the field of computer networking and cloud computing; 
updating and maintaining cloud-based computer software through 
patches and online updates. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 20-12-2016 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
28-06-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

87087222 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303999601 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHIYU BANKING CORPORATION LIMITED 
78 DES VOEUX ROAD CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

GALLANT 
5TH FLOOR, JARDINE HOUSE, 1 CONNAUGHT PLACE, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; computer programs; mobile phone applications; 
computer software, computer programs, mobile phone applications 
relating to banking and the handling of financial transactions; 
computer software, computer programs, mobile phone applications to 
enable the provision of financial information via the Internet; 
computer software, computer programs, mobile phone applications to 
enable the provision of information via communications networks; 
computer software, computer programs, mobile phone applications for 
financial management; computer software, computer programs, mobile 
phone applications relating to financial matters; magnetic data 
carriers; digital recording media; bank credit cards, debit cards, 
cash cards, charge cards, identification cards, ATM (Automated 
Teller Machine) cards, all being encoded or magnetic; multi-
functional cards (encoded or magnetic) for banking and finance 
services; electronic publications providing information relating to 
banking and credit card services provided on-line (downloadable); 
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data processing apparatus; computers and computer hardware and 
software; automated teller machines; office machines (data 
processing); printed publications in electronically readable form; 
talking machines; cash registers; calculating machines; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; printed forms; printed 
publications; books; periodicals; monthly letters; bulletins; 
pamphlets; manuals; guides; booklets; calendars; press releases; 
agendas; display signs; advertisements; printed advertisements; 
wrapping paper and match books; paper tapes and cards for the 
recordal of computer programmes; identification cards; directories; 
bookbinding materials; photographs; stationery; note pads; 
stickers; cheque books; cards; passbooks; newsletters; printed 
educational materials; printed teaching materials; typewriters and 
office requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching 
material (except apparatus); all included in Class 16. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business appraisals; business consultancy; business 
information services; company record-keeping; administration of 
employee benefit plans; accounting; preparation of statements of 
account; auditing of accounts; bookkeeping; business management; 
business administration; business organization consultancy; office 
functions; marketing; providing business information via the 
Internet, the cable network and other forms of data transfer; 
provision of online price comparison services; compilation of 
business information; preparing business reports; data processing; 
database management; data entry and data processing; business data 
analysis; data retrieval services; provision of business data; 
updating and maintenance of data in computer databases; analysis of 
market research data; collection and systematization of business 
data; business analysis, cost price analysis; research and 
information services; all included in Class 35. 
Class 36: 
Banking services; financial services; financial brokerage; 
financial analysis; administration of financial affairs; estate 
trust planning; investment services; investment advice; investment 
research; investment trust services; unit trust services; capital 
investments; raising of capital; cash management; charge card 
services; banker's clearing services; banker's clearing house 
services; money order services; preparation of financial reports 
and analyses; currency exchange services; money exchange services; 
financial clearing; factoring; fiduciary services; financial 
management; investment portfolio management; financial planning; 
financial research; financial studies; provision of information 
relating to rates of exchange; financial information; financial 
consultancy; consultancy services relating to banking or finance; 
provision and raising of finance; financial evaluation (insurance, 
banking, real estate); financing; financial economic advisory 
services; financial leasing; fund investments; financial 
sponsorship; monetary affairs; provision of financial guarantees; 
mutual funds; insurance; insurance brokerage; insurance 
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consultancy; installment loans financing; cheque account services; 
cheque verification; issuing of cheques; issuing and redemption of 
travellers'cheques and gift cheques; buying and selling of gold 
bars and coins; market-making; merchant banking; arrangement of 
loans; loans financing; lease-purchase financing; hire-purchase 
financing; lending against security; provision of loans; mortgage 
banking; mortgage broking; pawnbroking; administration of 
retirement schemes; pension services; issue of tokens of value; 
organizing financial collections; credit recovery agency; debt 
collection and recovery agency; credit cards services; debit cards 
services; safe deposit services; savings bank services; discount 
card services; escrow services; estate planning services; 
administration of estates; estate agency and management services; 
executor and trustee services; surety; custodian services for 
shares; share underwriting; share registration services; electronic 
funds transfer; provision of banking and financial services by 
automatic teller machines, mobile phones, telephones and on-line 
from a computer database or the Internet; charitable fund raising; 
real estate affairs; real estate agency; real estate appraisal; 
real estate brokerage; leasing of real estate; rent collection; 
rental of offices (real estate); renting of apartments and flats; 
real estate management; evaluation of real estate; securities 
brokerage; stocks and bonds brokerage; bonding services; brokerage 
services; corporate financing; corporate financing credit services; 
credit agency services; credit brokerage; credit bureau services; 
provision of finance for credit services; assets management; online 
financial transactions; all included in Class 36. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunication services; broadcasting; communication by computer 
terminals; computer aided transmission of messages, documents, 
data, information and images; electronic mail services; message 
sending services; news agency services; rental of message sending 
apparatus; telegraph services; wire services; telecommunication of 
information, web pages, computer programs and data; provision of 
telecommunication access and links to computer database and the 
Internet; transmission of data and/or information relating to 
electronic financial transactions; providing access to on-line 
databases in the fields of portfolio management tools and account 
information; providing access to on-line databases relating to 
news, information research, data, analysis, all for use in the 
fields of investment, finances, and financial planning; providing 
access to on-line databases in the fields of portfolio management, 
tools and account information via a global communication network; 
providing access to databases relating to financial decision making 
tools and financial investment research tools via a global 
communication network; providing access to on-line databases 
relating to news, information, research, data, analysis, all for 
use in the fields of investments, finances, and financial planning, 
via a global communication network; consultancy, information and 
advisory services relating to all the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 38. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
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cultural activities; arranging and conducting of colloquiums; 
arranging and conducting of conferences; arranging and conducting 
of seminars; arranging and conducting of symposiums; arranging and 
conducting of workshops [training]; organization of competitions 
[education or entertainment]; organization of exhibitions for 
cultural or educational purposes; providing on-line electronic 
publications, not downloadable; publication of books and printed 
matters; publication of electronic books and journals on-line; 
publication of texts, other than publicity texts; teaching; club 
services (entertainment or education); instructional and training 
services; translation services; all included in Class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303999610 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red (Pantone 234C) and gold 
(Pantone 871C) as elements of mark "A" in the series,the colour red 
(Pantone 234C) as an element of mark "B" in the series,the colours 
red (Pantone 234C) and gold (Pantone 871C) as elements of mark "C" 
in the series,and the colours red (Pantone 234C) and gold (Pantone 
871C) as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHIYU BANKING CORPORATION LIMITED 
78 DES VOEUX ROAD CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

GALLANT 
5TH FLOOR, JARDINE HOUSE, 1 CONNAUGHT PLACE, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; computer programs; mobile phone applications; 
computer software, computer programs, mobile phone applications 
relating to banking and the handling of financial transactions; 
computer software, computer programs, mobile phone applications to 
enable the provision of financial information via the Internet; 
computer software, computer programs, mobile phone applications to 
enable the provision of information via communications networks; 
computer software, computer programs, mobile phone applications for 
financial management; computer software, computer programs, mobile 
phone applications relating to financial matters; magnetic data 
carriers; digital recording media; bank credit cards, debit cards, 
cash cards, charge cards, identification cards, ATM (Automated 
Teller Machine) cards, all being encoded or magnetic; multi-
functional cards (encoded or magnetic) for banking and finance 
services; electronic publications providing information relating to 
banking and credit card services provided on-line (downloadable); 
data processing apparatus; computers and computer hardware and 
software; automated teller machines; office machines (data 
processing); printed publications in electronically readable form; 
talking machines; cash registers; calculating machines; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; printed forms; printed 
publications; books; periodicals; monthly letters; bulletins; 
pamphlets; manuals; guides; booklets; calendars; press releases; 
agendas; display signs; advertisements; printed advertisements; 
wrapping paper and match books; paper tapes and cards for the 
recordal of computer programmes; identification cards; directories; 
bookbinding materials; photographs; stationery; note pads; 
stickers; cheque books; cards; passbooks; newsletters; printed 
educational materials; printed teaching materials; typewriters and 
office requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching 
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material (except apparatus); all included in Class 16. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business appraisals; business consultancy; business 
information services; company record-keeping; administration of 
employee benefit plans; accounting; preparation of statements of 
account; auditing of accounts; bookkeeping; business management; 
business administration; business organization consultancy; office 
functions; marketing; providing business information via the 
Internet, the cable network and other forms of data transfer; 
provision of online price comparison services; compilation of 
business information; preparing business reports; data processing; 
database management; data entry and data processing; business data 
analysis; data retrieval services; provision of business data; 
updating and maintenance of data in computer databases; analysis of 
market research data; collection and systematization of business 
data; business analysis, cost price analysis; research and 
information services; all included in Class 35. 
Class 36: 
Banking services; financial services; financial brokerage; 
financial analysis; administration of financial affairs; estate 
trust planning; investment services; investment advice; investment 
research; investment trust services; unit trust services; capital 
investments; raising of capital; cash management; charge card 
services; banker's clearing services; banker's clearing house 
services; money order services; preparation of financial reports 
and analyses; currency exchange services; money exchange services; 
financial clearing; factoring; fiduciary services; financial 
management; investment portfolio management; financial planning; 
financial research; financial studies; provision of information 
relating to rates of exchange; financial information; financial 
consultancy; consultancy services relating to banking or finance; 
provision and raising of finance; financial evaluation (insurance, 
banking, real estate); financing; financial economic advisory 
services; financial leasing; fund investments; financial 
sponsorship; monetary affairs; provision of financial guarantees; 
mutual funds; insurance; insurance brokerage; insurance 
consultancy; installment loans financing; cheque account services; 
cheque verification; issuing of cheques; issuing and redemption of 
travellers'cheques and gift cheques; buying and selling of gold 
bars and coins; market-making; merchant banking; arrangement of 
loans; loans financing; lease-purchase financing; hire-purchase 
financing; lending against security; provision of loans; mortgage 
banking; mortgage broking; pawnbroking; administration of 
retirement schemes; pension services; issue of tokens of value; 
organizing financial collections; credit recovery agency; debt 
collection and recovery agency; credit cards services; debit cards 
services; safe deposit services; savings bank services; discount 
card services; escrow services; estate planning services; 
administration of estates; estate agency and management services; 
executor and trustee services; surety; custodian services for 
shares; share underwriting; share registration services; electronic 
funds transfer; provision of banking and financial services by 
automatic teller machines, mobile phones, telephones and on-line 
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from a computer database or the Internet; charitable fund raising; 
real estate affairs; real estate agency; real estate appraisal; 
real estate brokerage; leasing of real estate; rent collection; 
rental of offices (real estate); renting of apartments and flats; 
real estate management; evaluation of real estate; securities 
brokerage; stocks and bonds brokerage; bonding services; brokerage 
services; corporate financing; corporate financing credit services; 
credit agency services; credit brokerage; credit bureau services; 
provision of finance for credit services; assets management; online 
financial transactions; all included in Class 36. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunication services; broadcasting; communication by computer 
terminals; computer aided transmission of messages, documents, 
data, information and images; electronic mail services; message 
sending services; news agency services; rental of message sending 
apparatus; telegraph services; wire services; telecommunication of 
information, web pages, computer programs and data; provision of 
telecommunication access and links to computer database and the 
Internet; transmission of data and/or information relating to 
electronic financial transactions; providing access to on-line 
databases in the fields of portfolio management tools and account 
information; providing access to on-line databases relating to 
news, information research, data, analysis, all for use in the 
fields of investment, finances, and financial planning; providing 
access to on-line databases in the fields of portfolio management, 
tools and account information via a global communication network; 
providing access to databases relating to financial decision making 
tools and financial investment research tools via a global 
communication network; providing access to on-line databases 
relating to news, information, research, data, analysis, all for 
use in the fields of investments, finances, and financial planning, 
via a global communication network; consultancy, information and 
advisory services relating to all the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 38. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; arranging and conducting of colloquiums; 
arranging and conducting of conferences; arranging and conducting 
of seminars; arranging and conducting of symposiums; arranging and 
conducting of workshops [training]; organization of competitions 
[education or entertainment]; organization of exhibitions for 
cultural or educational purposes; providing on-line electronic 
publications, not downloadable; publication of books and printed 
matters; publication of electronic books and journals on-line; 
publication of texts, other than publicity texts; teaching; club 
services (entertainment or education); instructional and training 
services; translation services; all included in Class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304002137 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kin Yip (Huizhou) P.C. Board Co. Ltd 
Unit 607, 6F, Lakeside One, No. 8 Science Park West Avenue, HK 
Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, Shatin, New Territories, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

P. C. Woo & Co. 
12th Floor, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for 
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recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; 
magnetic data carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and 
other digital recording media; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment, computers; computer software; 
electronic microcircuits, electronic microcircuit or board of 
component implementation software; printed circuit boards; printed 
circuit board assemblies and control circuits; microcircuits, 
printed circuit board substrate; flexible circuit board; rigid-flex 
printed circuit board; metal based printed circuit boards, copper-
based printed circuit board; aluminium-based printed circuit board; 
high frequency polytetrafluoroethylene printed circuit board; 
double sided and multi-layer printed circuit boards (PCBs) on 
standard and special laminates; smart card; integrated circuit (IC) 
card;  data carrier device; integrated circuits; integrated circuit 
(IC) block; electronic chips;  programs for use in the design, 
manufacture or operation of integrated circuits; software for 
manufacturing printed circuits boards and components to be used in 
the electronic field; parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods; 
all included in class 9. 
Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; brochures, leaflets, 
prospectus, catalogues, writing pads, note pads, letterheads; 
photographs; stationery; typewriters and office requisites (except 
furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging; containers of paper, card and 
cardboard for packaging. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; publication of advertising promotion material; online 
advertising on data communication network; display of goods on 
communication media for the purpose of retail; business 
administration assistance; import and export agencies; sales 
promotion for others; relocation services for businesses; 
accounting; looking for sponsor; distribution of advertising 
materials (leaflets, prospectus, printed sheets and samples); all 
included in class 35. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304002317 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WIGHT DEVELOPMENT CO., LIMITED (滙采發展有限公司) 
1/F, THF (YUEN LONG) COMMERCIAL BLDG., 2-8 TAI CHEUNG STREET, YUEN 
LONG, NEW TERRITORIES, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BENNY KONG & TSAI 
Unit 19B, Overseas Trust Bank Building No. 160 Gloucester Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer programs (downloadable software); computer software 
featuring learning activities, games and entertainment 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304002326 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour orange as an element of mark "B" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WIGHT DEVELOPMENT CO., LIMITED (滙采發展有限公司) 
1/F, THF (YUEN LONG) COMMERCIAL BLDG., 2-8 TAI CHEUNG STREET, YUEN 
LONG, NEW TERRITORIES, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BENNY KONG & TSAI 
Unit 19B, Overseas Trust Bank Building No. 160 Gloucester Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer programs (downloadable software); computer software 
featuring learning activities, games and entertainment 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304004612 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

曙客香港有限公司 (Zoek Hong Kong Limited) 
香港 九龍長沙灣 荔枝角道 822 號 2 樓西翼 West Wing 2/F, 822 Lai Chi 
Kok Road, Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

曙客香港有限公司 劉振宇 (Zoek Hong Kong Limited) 
香港 九龍長沙灣 荔枝角道 822 號 2 樓西翼 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦軟件 
類別 35: 
市場推廣、在網上零售、批發及分銷、為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品、
電腦資料庫管理、廣告 
類別 38: 
信息傳送、移動電話通訊、通過電子通訊網絡傳送數據和信息、提供在線論
壇、提供數據庫接入服務、電子郵件服務、電訊信息、電腦輔助信息和圖像
傳送、數字文件傳送 
類別 42: 
把有形的數據或文件轉換成電子媒體、計算機軟件安裝和維護、軟件運營服
務[SaaS]、提供互聯網搜索引擎、雲運算、電子數據存儲 
類別 45: 
在線社交網絡服務 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 28-12-2016 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304005648 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sphero, Inc. 
4772 Walnut Street, Suite 206, Boulder, COLORADO 80301, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 28, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electronic device used to remotely control toys and robotic 
devices; remote controls for toys and robotic devices; wearable 
digital electronic devices comprising software for controlling and 
operating remote controlled toys and robotic devices. 
Class 28: 
Toys and sporting goods, namely, physical toys that integrate 
and/or communicate with wireless computing and communicating 
devices, namely, figures, figurines, dolls, characters, stuffed 
toys, plush toys, soft sculpture plush toys, stuffed toy animals, 
and stuffed toy fantasy characters and creatures comprised of or 
integrated with wireless computing and communicating devices. 
Class 42: 
Hosting and/or providing online and mobile community platform that 
hosts interactive lessons in the fields of programming, robotics, 
math and science; hosting and/or providing website for facilitating 
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the downloading, modification and sharing of content, educational 
lessons, programs and images on the internet, in the fields of 
programming, robotics, math and science; computer services, namely, 
providing an interactive website allowing the users to publish, 
share and distribute content, educational lessons, programs and 
images the fields of programming, robotics, math and science. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

01-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

87123198 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304006953 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue, yellow, red and white as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TOMO-CSE Autotrim Pte Ltd 
3018 Bedok North Street 5, #02-08 Eastlink, Singapore 486132, 
SINGAPORE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robertsons 
57th Floor, The Center, 99 Queen's Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 12 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 9: 
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Specification: Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; car 
audio and video apparatus; car audio players and speakers; 
accessories for car radio receivers, audio cassette and CD 
reproducing apparatus; portable compact disc players with built-in 
car navigation system; amplifiers adapted for use with cars; 
antennas for car audio equipment; car chargers; car compact disc 
players; car navigation systems; hand-free headsets for cellular 
telephones used in car; car adapters for cellular telephones; car 
telephones; cameras and apparatus for use with cameras; car power 
adapters; car equalizers; car meters; speed checking apparatus for 
vehicles; electrical measuring, controlling, regulating and 
diagnostic apparatus for motor vehicles; electric door locks for 
vehicles. 
Class 12: 
Vehicles; apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water; car 
seats; car safety seats for children; convertible car seats; 
cushions for use with car seats; seat covers for vehicles; car 
theft alarms; upholstery for vehicles; back support apparatus for 
vehicles; sunroofs for vehicles; wind deflectors for vehicles; cup 
holders for use in vehicles. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304007484 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

陝西達昌機械設備有限公司 
中國內地 陝西省西安市 碑林區南關正街 89 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港商標 & 設計代理有限公司 
香港 金鐘道 89 號 力寶中心 2期 28 樓 2802 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
數學儀器; 數學儀器; 測量器;  量具; 測微計; 測微器; 照相機；望遠
鏡；放大鏡；眼鏡；太陽眼鏡；眼鏡框；眼鏡盒；眼鏡配件；隱形眼鏡盒；
眼鏡鏈；光學器械和儀器；計步器；計時器; 電池; 充電器; 半導體; 集成
電路; 集成電路塊; 印刷電路板; 變流器; 變壓器; 整流器; 測量器; 探測
器;電接頭; 線纜管理裝置; 電線接頭; 電力供應裝置; 電力交換設備; 電力
控制裝置; 電源裝置; 無線電設備; 無線電天線; 遙控設備; 電子自動化系
統;數控裝置; 熱調節裝置; 全球定位系統(GPS)設備; 量具; 科學, 航海, 
測量, 攝影, 電影, 光學, 計重, 計量, 信號, 檢查（監督）, 救生和教學
裝置及儀器; 電力導通, 傳導, 開關, 傳送, 轉換, 蓄積, 積累, 調節, 測
量, 或控制用裝置及儀器; 聲音或影像記錄, 傳送或複製用器具; 磁性資料
載體, 記錄磁片; 光盤, 數字激光視盤和其他數字錄音媒體; 計算器, 資料
處理設備, 計算機; 滅火裝置; 上述商品的零件, 部件和配件; 計算機軟件; 
已錄製的計算機操作程式; 可下載的計算機應用軟體; 所有包含在第 9類。 
類別 14: 
精密計時器; 精密計時儀器; 測時儀器; 鐘；錶; 手錶；鐘錶指針（鐘錶製
造）；錶帶；鐘錶盤（鐘錶製造）；錶鏈；計時器（手錶）；鐘錶構件；計
時儀器；電子鐘錶；鐘錶外殼；錶玻璃；鐘錶機件；鬧鐘；錶殼；錶盒（禮
品）; 錶袋(套)；秒錶；電子萬年台曆；首飾盒；語言報時鐘; 未加工的金
或金箔；鈀；鉑（金屬）；銠；貴重金屬合金；未加工、未打造的銀；首飾
盒；首飾包；瑪瑙；黃琥珀首飾；人造琥珀製珍珠（壓製的琥珀）；手鐲
（首飾）；小飾物（首飾）；胸針（首飾）；鏈（首飾）；項鏈 （首飾）；
領帶夾；未加工或半加工墨玉；珠寶首飾；橄欖石（寶石）；裝飾品（首
飾）；景泰藍工藝品；珍珠（珠寶）；寶石；尖晶石（寶石）；貴重金屬塑
像；戒指 （首飾）；貴重金屬藝術品；襯衫袖口鏈扣；別針（首飾）；領帶
別針；貴重金屬徽章；鑰匙圈（小飾物或短鏈飾物）；製首飾用珠子；首飾
用扣鉤；首飾配件；翡翠；銀製工藝品；玉雕首飾；上述商品的零件, 部件
和配件; 所有包含在第 14 類。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 不適用 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304009004 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

廣東一一五科技股份有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省東莞 松山湖高新技術產業開發區松科苑 17 號樓 6樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普衡知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣希慎道 33 號 利園 45 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
可下載的計算機應用軟件；電視機；手機；數據處理設備；可下載的音樂文
件；可下載的影像文件；網絡通訊設備；電子監控裝置；電子防盜裝置；機
頂盒。 
類別 35: 
提供商業和商務聯繫信息；在計算機數據庫中更新和維護數據；通過網站提
供商業信息；為商品和服務的買賣雙方提供在線市場；網站流量優化；廣
告；為商業或廣告目的編制網頁索引；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；
市場營銷；會計。 
類別 38: 
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提供在線論壇；信息傳送；移動電話通訊；計算機終端通訊；無線電通信；
數字文件傳送；視頻點播傳輸；提供數據庫接入服務；無線廣播；數據流傳
輸。 
類別 41: 
在計算機網絡上提供在線遊戲；娛樂消遣信息；娛樂服務；提供娛樂設施；
提供體育設施；提供在線音樂（非下載）；攝影；組織教育或娛樂競賽；培
訓；提供在線電子出版物（非下載）。 
類別 42: 
遠程數據備份；電子數據存儲；雲計算；包裝設計；計算機軟件設計；替他
人創建和維護網站；托管計算機站（網站）；外包商提供的信息技術服務； 
網絡服務器出租；電訊技術諮詢。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304009554 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Nobel Biocare Services AG 
Balz Zimmermann-Strasse 7, 8302 Kloten, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： HASTINGS & CO. 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Software for image processing, viewing and/or printing, diagnosis, 
treatment planning, design of dental restoration products within 
the dental field; software for managing and storing of patient 
information within the dental field; computer software for 
inventory and ordering purposes. 
Class 10: 
Scanners for dental imagery and design of dental restoration 
products and orthodontics. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

05-07-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

58140/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304009941 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

MANDARINA DUCK S.P.A. 
13 Via Minghetti, frazione Cadriano - 40057 Granarolo Emilia, 
Bologna, ITALY 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WAN HUI DA (ASIA PACIFIC) CONSULTING LIMITED 
Suite 1903, Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Sunglasses, spectacles, lenses for sunglasses and spectacles, 
frames for sunglasses and spectacles, cases and chains for 
sunglasses and spectacles; contact lenses. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304011894 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

吳路加 
Rm 1708, Sau Yin Hse, Sau Mau Ping Est, Kln, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

吳路加 
Rm 1708, Sau Yin Hse, Sau Mau Ping Est, Kln, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 35, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring and 
signaling apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers; cameras [photography]; cassette players; 
cleaning apparatus for sound recording discs; compact discs 
players; compact discs [audio-video]; compact discs [read-only 
memory]; computer game programs; computer keyboard; DVD players; 
ear plugs; facsimile machines; flashlights [photography]; 
headphones; head cleaning tapes [recording]; hands free kits for 
phones; mobile phones; mobile phones with data transmission 
function; video phones; smart phones; personal digital assistants 
(PDA); camera phones; accessories for the above goods, namely 
headsets, headsets with wireless transmission function, 
synchronization cables, cradles, batteries, AC adaptors, chargers, 
cases for mobile phones, cases for PDAs, memory cards, in-car 
chargers for mobile phones or PDAs, in-car holders for mobile 
phones or PDAs; tablet computers; slim computers; laptop computers; 
lasers, not for medical purposes; portable telephones; printers for 
use with computers; record players; remote control apparatus; 
stands for photographic apparatus; telephone apparatus; time 
recording apparatus; transformers [electricity]; video game 
cartridges; video telephones. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304012343 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

奧飛娛樂股份有限公司(ALPHA GROUP CO., LTD.) 
中國內地 廣東省汕頭市 澄海區文冠路中段奧迪工業園，郵編 515800 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港凱旋知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角煙廠街 9號 興發商業大廈 7樓 703 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 28, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
CD 盤（只讀存儲器）；磁盤；計算機軟件（已錄製）；光學數據介質；光
盤；電子出版物（可下載）；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機遊戲軟
件；可下載的影像文件；唱片；CD 盤（音像）；學習機；帶有圖書的電子發
聲裝置；動畫片；已曝光的電影膠片；曝光膠捲。 
類別 28: 
遊戲機；玩具；運動用球；咬鉤傳感器（釣具）；玩具車；聖誕樹用裝飾品
（照明用物品和糖果除外）；棋；紙牌；鍛煉身體器械；室內遊戲玩具；遊
戲器具；旱冰鞋；塑料跑道；智能玩具；成比例的模型車；磁性飛鏢；拼
圖；橡皮泥；扭蛋玩具；滑板車；積木。 
類別 35: 
廣告；廣告宣傳；組織商業或廣告展覽；組織商業或廣告交易會；商業管理
諮詢；替他人推銷；替他人採購（替其他企業購買商品或服務）；人事管理
諮詢；商業企業遷移；進出口代理；商業審計；為商品和服務的買賣雙方提
供在線市場；批發或零售玩具。 
類別 41: 
教育；培訓；組織教育或娛樂競賽；組織表演（演出）；電影放映；書籍出
版；在線電子書籍和雜誌的出版；提供在線電子出版物（非下載）；除廣告
片外的影片製作；廣播和電視節目製作；演出製作；電視文娛節目；娛樂；
在計算機網絡上提供在線遊戲；電影劇本編寫；錄像帶發行；電影膠片的分
配（發行）；遊樂園；遊戲器具出租；演出；譯製；動物園服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304012352 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

奧飛娛樂股份有限公司(ALPHA GROUP CO., LTD.) 
中國內地 廣東省汕頭市 澄海區文冠路中段奧迪工業園，郵編 515800 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港凱旋知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角煙廠街 9號 興發商業大廈 7樓 703 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 28, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
CD 盤（只讀存儲器）；磁盤；計算機軟件（已錄製）；光學數據介質；光
盤；電子出版物（可下載）；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機遊戲軟
件；可下載的影像文件；唱片；CD 盤（音像）；學習機；帶有圖書的電子發
聲裝置；動畫片；已曝光的電影膠片；曝光膠捲。 
類別 28: 
遊戲機；玩具；運動用球；咬鉤傳感器（釣具）；玩具車；聖誕樹用裝飾品
（照明用物品和糖果除外）；棋；紙牌；鍛煉身體器械；室內遊戲玩具；遊
戲器具；旱冰鞋；塑料跑道；智能玩具；成比例的模型車；磁性飛鏢；拼
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圖；橡皮泥；扭蛋玩具；滑板車；積木。 
類別 35: 
廣告；廣告宣傳；組織商業或廣告展覽；組織商業或廣告交易會；商業管理
諮詢；替他人推銷；替他人採購（替其他企業購買商品或服務）；人事管理
諮詢；商業企業遷移；進出口代理；商業審計；為商品和服務的買賣雙方提
供在線市場；批發或零售玩具。 
類別 41: 
教育；培訓；組織教育或娛樂競賽；組織表演（演出）；電影放映；書籍出
版；在線電子書籍和雜誌的出版；提供在線電子出版物（非下載）；除廣告
片外的影片製作；廣播和電視節目製作；演出製作；電視文娛節目；娛樂；
在計算機網絡上提供在線遊戲；電影劇本編寫；錄像帶發行；電影膠片的分
配（發行）；遊樂園；遊戲器具出租；演出；譯製；動物園服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304012361 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

奧飛娛樂股份有限公司(ALPHA GROUP CO., LTD.) 
中國內地 廣東省汕頭市 澄海區文冠路中段奧迪工業園，郵編 515800 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港凱旋知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角煙廠街 9號 興發商業大廈 7樓 703 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 28, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
CD 盤（只讀存儲器）；磁盤；計算機軟件（已錄製）；光學數據介質；光
盤；電子出版物（可下載）；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機遊戲軟
件；可下載的影像文件；唱片；CD 盤（音像）；學習機；帶有圖書的電子發
聲裝置；動畫片；已曝光的電影膠片；曝光膠捲。 
類別 28: 
遊戲機；玩具；運動用球；咬鉤傳感器（釣具）；玩具車；聖誕樹用裝飾品
（照明用物品和糖果除外）；棋；紙牌；鍛煉身體器械；室內遊戲玩具；遊
戲器具；旱冰鞋；塑料跑道；智能玩具；成比例的模型車；磁性飛鏢；拼
圖；橡皮泥；扭蛋玩具；滑板車；積木。 
類別 35: 
廣告；廣告宣傳；組織商業或廣告展覽；組織商業或廣告交易會；商業管理
諮詢；替他人推銷；替他人採購（替其他企業購買商品或服務）；人事管理
諮詢；商業企業遷移；進出口代理；商業審計；為商品和服務的買賣雙方提
供在線市場；批發或零售玩具。 
類別 41: 
教育；培訓；組織教育或娛樂競賽；組織表演（演出）；電影放映；書籍出
版；在線電子書籍和雜誌的出版；提供在線電子出版物（非下載）；除廣告
片外的影片製作；廣播和電視節目製作；演出製作；電視文娛節目；娛樂；
在計算機網絡上提供在線遊戲；電影劇本編寫；錄像帶發行；電影膠片的分
配（發行）；遊樂園；遊戲器具出租；演出；譯製；動物園服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304012677 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

四川華景國貿實業有限責任公司 
中國內地 四川省成都市 錦江區總府路 2號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

誠通專利商標(香港)有限公司 
香港 灣仔港灣道一號 會展廣場辦公大樓 34 樓 09 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電池；電池極板；原電池；電池充電器；運載工具用電池；原電池組；蓄電
池；電池箱；太陽能電池；光伏電池 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304014774 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Wai Ching 
Rm 125, Man Tai House, Tai Hang Sai Estate, Shek Kip Mei, Kowloon, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W, No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, Phase 
3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Spectacles; spectacle frames; spectacle cases; spectacle glasses; 
lenses; sunglasses; sunglass lenses; sunglass frames; sunglass 
chains, sunglass cords, sunglass bags, sunglass cases; contact 
lenses; container for contact lenses; eyeglasses; eyeglass frames; 
eyeglass chains, eyeglass cords, eyeglass bags, eyeglass cases and 
parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods; optical apparatus and 
instruments; goggles for sports; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304015809 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Shenzhen Hongguang Technology Co., Ltd. 
2411, SEG Plaza Building, Huaqiang North Street, Futian District, 
Shenzhen, Guangdong, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Smartphones，Wearable smartphones，Chargers for smartphones，
Displays for smartphones，Cases for smartphones，Covers for 
smartphones，Wireless headsets for smartphones，Power supplies for 
smartphones，Docking stations for smartphones，Protective covers 
for smartphones，Operating system programs for smartphones，
Protective films adapted for smartphones，Watchbands that 
communicate data to smartphones，Tempered glass screen protectors 
for smartphones，Smartphones in the shape of a watch. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304017230 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

廣州商科信息科技有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省廣州市 天河區華夏路 30 號 1205-1212 房 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普衡知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣希慎道 33 號 利園 45 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
固態硬盤；計算機用顯卡；計算機主板；數據處理設備；計算機存儲器；計
算機；計算機鍵盤；計算機周邊設備；計算機軟件（已錄製）；連接器（數
據處理設備）；電子筆（熒屏顯示系統用）；鼠標（數據處理設備）；光
盤；光盤驅動器（計算機）；電子字典；智能卡（集成電路卡）；筆記本電
腦；電子出版物（可下載）；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機遊戲軟
件；電子書；電子書閱讀機；電子多語言便攜翻譯機；移動存儲盤；數碼相
框；口述聽寫機；可視電話；手提電話；導航儀器；手提無線電話機；錄音
機；揚聲器音箱；錄音載體；電唱機；收音機；麥克風；電視機；與外接顯
示屏或監視器連用的遊戲機；擴音器喇叭；與外接顯示屏或監視器連用的娛
樂器具；攝像機；頭戴耳機；DVD 播放機；耳塞機；帶有圖書的電子發聲裝
置；音頻視頻播放器；照相機（攝影）；幻燈放映機；投影銀幕；放映設
備；電腦用攝像頭；電池充電器；電池；動畫片；複印機（光電、靜電、
熱）；集成電路塊；熒光屏；遙控儀器；電子防盜裝置；集成電路；電子日
程表；電子公告牌；感應器（電）；移動電源；車載充電器；數據線；行車
記錄儀；電子秤；錄音筆；自拍杆；耳機；音箱；路由器；網絡攝像頭；無
人機；打印機；3D 眼鏡；智能插座；智能開關；智能手環；智能手錶；智能
眼鏡；電腦一體機；電視盒；虛擬現實耳機。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304017249 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

廣州商科信息科技有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省廣州市 天河區華夏路 30 號 1205-1212 房 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普衡知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣希慎道 33 號 利園 45 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
固態硬盤；計算機用顯卡；計算機主板；數據處理設備；計算機存儲器；計
算機；計算機鍵盤；計算機周邊設備；計算機軟件（已錄製）；連接器（數
據處理設備）；電子筆（熒屏顯示系統用）；鼠標（數據處理設備）；光
盤；光盤驅動器（計算機）；電子字典；智能卡（集成電路卡）；筆記本電
腦；電子出版物（可下載）；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機遊戲軟
件；電子書；電子書閱讀機；電子多語言便攜翻譯機；移動存儲盤；數碼相
框；口述聽寫機；可視電話；手提電話；導航儀器；手提無線電話機；錄音
機；揚聲器音箱；錄音載體；電唱機；收音機；麥克風；電視機；與外接顯
示屏或監視器連用的遊戲機；擴音器喇叭；與外接顯示屏或監視器連用的娛
樂器具；攝像機；頭戴耳機；DVD 播放機；耳塞機；帶有圖書的電子發聲裝
置；音頻視頻播放器；照相機（攝影）；幻燈放映機；投影銀幕；放映設
備；電腦用攝像頭；電池充電器；電池；動畫片；複印機（光電、靜電、
熱）；集成電路塊；熒光屏；遙控儀器；電子防盜裝置；集成電路；電子日
程表；電子公告牌；感應器（電）；移動電源；車載充電器；數據線；行車
記錄儀；電子秤；錄音筆；自拍杆；耳機；音箱；路由器；網絡攝像頭；無
人機；打印機；3D 眼鏡；智能插座；智能開關；智能手環；智能手錶；智能
眼鏡；電腦一體機；電視盒；虛擬現實耳機。 

[526] 卸棄： 不適用 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304018202 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

典立音響有限公司 
台灣 桃園市蘆竹區 南崁路 2段 9號 6樓之 14 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
唱機；唱機用唱針；耳機；擴音器喇叭；音箱；揚聲器；擴音器；電唱機速
度調節器；雷射唱機；放大器；唱片；揚聲器音箱；唱機的拾音器支臂；振
動膜（音響）；揚聲器喇叭；CD 播放機。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 不適用 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304020164 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

至遠（亞洲）商業有限公司 
香港 北角 英皇道 101 號 15 樓 1502 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 18, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電子字典；麥克風；頭戴式耳機；可擕式媒體播放機；電子教學學習機；自
拍杆（手持單腳架）；眼鏡；太陽鏡；3D 眼鏡；移動電源（可充電電池）。 
類別 16: 
鉛筆；繪畫筆；蠟筆；繪畫材料；削鉛筆器（電或非電）；印刷出版物；文
具盒（文具）；筆記本；辦公文具；彩色粉筆（蠟筆）。 
類別 18: 
卡片盒（皮夾子）；旅行箱；背包；手提包；旅行包； 行李箱；旅行用衣

袋；名片夾；行李標籤；購物袋 
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類別 28: 
玩具；積木（玩具）；室內遊戲玩具；玩具娃娃；長毛絨玩具；玩具車；拼

圖玩具；玩具模型；智慧玩具；滑板車（玩具）。 
類別 35: 
進出口代理；替他人推銷；替他人採購（替其他企業購買商品或服務）；市

場行銷；電話市場行銷；為商品和服務的買賣雙方提供線上市場；拍賣；外

購服務（商業輔助）；廣告宣傳；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304027130 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

天津華來科技有限公司 
中國 天津市南開區雅安道 金平路 3號 205 室（科技園） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

洲天秘書服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A室 

[511] 類別編號： 9 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
類別 9: 
照相機（攝影）；遙控裝置；報警器；全球定位系統（GPS）設備；感應器
（電）；計算機軟件（已錄製）；插頭、插座和其它接觸器（電連接）；電
子監控裝置；監視程序（計算機程序）；攝像機 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304027310 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Menicon Co., Ltd. 
21-19, Aoi 3-chome, Naka-ku Nagoya-Shi, Aichi, 460-0006, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hogan Lovells 
11th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 9: 
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Specification: Contact lenses; parts and accessories therefor. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

28-11-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2016-134114 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304027536 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha BANDAI NAMCO Entertainment (BANDAI NAMCO 
Entertainment Inc.) 
5-37-8 Shiba, Minato-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Printed circuit boards for video game machines; computer software 
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for entertainment; computer game programs; memory cards; magnetic 
cards; computer memory devices; integrated circuit cards; 
controllers for personal computers; computer keyboards; headphones; 
keyboard covers; microphones; mouse [computer peripheral]; mouse 
pads; video screens; cell phone straps; earphone jack accessories; 
downloadable pictures, motion pictures, movies, music and sound all 
relating to video games; downloadable electronic publications; 
additional data for computer games (downloadable); magnets; mobile 
phone covers. 
Class 41: 
Amusement park services; amusement center services; competitions 
(organization of -) [education or entertainment]; rental of 
amusement machines and equipment for amusement parks; rental of 
toys; presentation of live performances; direction of plays; 
performance of plays; presentation of musical performances; 
providing information about video games, computer games, amusement 
machines, amusement centers or amusement parks through 
telecommunication or computer networks; providing video games or 
computer games, sound of video games, music of video games, images 
of video games through telecommunication or computer networks ; 
providing electronic publications through telecommunication or 
computer networks [not downloadable]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304028418 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour orange as an element of the trade 
mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Mooofit Ltd. 
Rm 530, Willy Comm Bldg, 28-36 Wing Kut St, Central, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Standard Trademark Registration Service Ltd 
Room 503, Tower 2, Lippo Center, Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; computer application software; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; computer game software; virtual reality 
software; augmented reality software; computer software to enable 
augmented reality applications; computer software and downloadable 
computer software for use with mobile phones and handheld 
computers; computer application software for mobile phones and 
handheld computers, namely, software for display of and interaction 
with 2D and/or 3D data in augmented reality environments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 10 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303787543 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OXFORD NANOPORE TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED 
Edmund Cartwright House, 4 Robert Robinson Avenue, Oxford Science 
Park, Oxford OX4 4GA, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 5, 9, 10, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical, medical and veterinary apparatus and instruments; medical 
and veterinary apparatus for biological, chemical, biochemical, 
DNA, RNA, protein and molecular analysis; portable medical and 
veterinary apparatus for biological, chemical, biochemical, DNA, 
RNA, protein and molecular analysis; blood testing apparatus; 
diagnostic apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; portable 
diagnostic apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; testing 
apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; portable testing 
apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; cartridges for test 
samples, for medical purposes; reaction units containing chemical 
reagents, for medical purposes; Nanopore sensing devices; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303911878 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Global Mark Plastic Limited 
Rm. 2205, 22/F, Nanyang Plaza, 57 Hung To Road, Kwun Tong, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Stephenson Harwood 
18th floor, United Centre 95 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 20, 21, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Feeding bottles and parts and accessories therefor; baby soothers; 
spoons for administering medicines; racks for feeding bottles; cups 
adapted for feeding babies and children; all the aforesaid goods 
being made of plastics included in Class 10. 
Class 20: 
Picture frames; infant walkers; baby changing platforms and tables; 
baby changing mats; all the aforesaid goods being made of plastics 
included in Class 20. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; trash cans; waste 
baskets; trash bag cartridges for plastic tubing, for use with 
trash containers; food canisters; household and kitchen utensils 
and containers; containers for use in sterilising feeding bottles 
and closures therefor; hot water bottles; insulating containers; 
dishes; plates; tableware; mugs; thermos; baby bathtubs;insulated 
bottle bags; all the aforesaid goods being made of plastics 
included in Class 21. 
Class 28: 
Toys; playthings; rattles; mechanical, electromechanical, and 
electronic activity toys; electronic educational toys, musical 
toys, electronic hand-held toys; bath toys; outdoor toys; all the 
aforesaid goods being made of plastics included in Class 28. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303911922 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour green (Pantone PMS 332) as an 
element of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Global Mark Plastic Limited 
Rm. 2205, 22/F, Nanyang Plaza, 57 Hung To Road, Kwun Tong, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

Stephenson Harwood 
18th floor, United Centre 95 Queensway, HONG KONG 
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Service: 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
10, 20, 21, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Feeding bottles and parts and accessories therefor; baby soothers; 
spoons for administering medicines; racks for feeding bottles; cups 
adapted for feeding babies and children; all the aforesaid goods 
being made of plastics included in Class 10. 
Class 20: 
Picture frames; infant walkers; baby changing platforms and tables; 
baby changing mats; all the aforesaid goods being made of plastics 
included in Class 20. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; trash cans; waste 
baskets; trash bag cartridges for plastic tubing, for use with 
trash containers; food canisters; household and kitchen utensils 
and containers; containers for use in sterilising feeding bottles 
and closures therefor; hot water bottles; insulating containers; 
dishes; plates; tableware; mugs; thermos; baby bathtubs;insulated 
bottle bags; all the aforesaid goods being made of plastics 
included in Class 21. 
Class 28: 
Toys; playthings; rattles; mechanical, electromechanical, and 
electronic activity toys; electronic educational toys, musical 
toys, electronic hand-held toys; bath toys; outdoor toys; all the 
aforesaid goods being made of plastics included in Class 28. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303982654 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

北京愛芙羅科技發展有限公司 
中國內地 北京市大興區 金苑路 32號 3 幢 8層 806 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

友豐國際知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 皇后大道中 181 號 新紀元廣場低座 1501 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科儀器和器械，健美按摩設備，按摩器械，醫療器械和儀器，醫療器械
箱，振動按摩器，醫療分析儀器，醫用測試儀，醫用蒸薰設備，醫用身體康
復儀，電療器械，醫用雷射器，理療設備，電子針灸儀. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303990600 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours orange and purple as elements of 
the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FRANCE HEARING SYSTEMS 
13 RUE MARMONTEL, 75015 PARIS, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SANYOU INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY LTD 
Flat7, 17/F., Thriving Industrial Centre, 26-38 Sha Tsui Road, 
Tsuen Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Devices and techno-medical equipments, in particular in the field 
of help to the hearing and their components. 
Class 44: 
Help services and advice regarding acoustics and regarding hearing; 
information services in the field of the hearing and the 
pathologies or the accidents pulling a decrease or a loss of the 
hearing acuteness; services of diagnosis and detection of the 
hearing deficiencies; services of taking of imprint of the auditory 
canal and the ear; services of treatment and correction of the 
hearing deficiencies; hearing-aid specialists' services; services 
of adaptation of hearing aids; services of prothetic tests of the 
hearing acuteness. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

28-10-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

4263931 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

FRANCE 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303993445 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

重慶康超醫療科技股份有限公司 
重慶市北碚區 京東方大道 394 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普來得商標事務所 
香港 九龍旺⻆花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 10樓 1005 室（B） 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科、醫療、牙科和獸醫用儀器及器械，假肢，假眼和假牙；整形用品；縫
合用材料。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303993454 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

重慶康超醫療科技股份有限公司 
重慶市北碚區 京東方大道 394 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普來得商標事務所 
香港 九龍旺⻆花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 10樓 1005 室（B） 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科、醫療、牙科和獸醫用儀器及器械，假肢，假眼和假牙；整形用品；縫
合用材料。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303993463 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

重慶康超醫療科技股份有限公司 
重慶市北碚區 京東方大道 394 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普來得商標事務所 
香港 九龍旺⻆花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 10樓 1005 室（B） 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科、醫療、牙科和獸醫用儀器及器械，假肢，假眼和假牙；整形用品；縫
合用材料。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303993472 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

重慶康超醫療科技股份有限公司 
重慶市北碚區 京東方大道 394 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普來得商標事務所 
香港 九龍旺⻆花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 10樓 1005 室（B） 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科、醫療、牙科和獸醫用儀器及器械，假肢，假眼和假牙；整形用品；縫
合用材料。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 724 公布日期 Publication Date: 17-02-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 267/ 267 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304009554 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Nobel Biocare Services AG 
Balz Zimmermann-Strasse 7, 8302 Kloten, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Scanners for dental imagery and design of dental restoration 
products and orthodontics. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

05-07-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

58140/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 


